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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted 
to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but 
changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so they 
know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.



  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software.  If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, sothat any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the originalauthors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by 
softwarepatents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of 
a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect 
making the program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it 
clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or 
not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language.(Hereinafter, translation is 
included without limitation inthe term "modification".)  Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:



    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License.
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works.But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-



readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 



issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all.  
For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 



free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our decision 
will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.



    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names: Yoyodyne, 
Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 
`Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker. 

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this 
License.
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                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301 USA Everyone is 



permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license 
document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 



might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 



modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a "work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". 
The former contains code derived from the library, whereas the 
latter must be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 



License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 



6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 



the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.



  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 



published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 



does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990 Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
glibc-2.23: ./LICENSES file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This file contains the copying permission notices for various files 
in the GNU C Library distribution that have copyright owners other 
than the Free Software Foundation. These notices all require that a 
copy of the notice be included in the accompanying documentation and 
be distributed with binary distributions of the code, so be sure to 
include this file along with any binary distributions derived from 
the GNU C Library.

All code incorporated from 4.4 BSD is distributed under the 
following license:

Copyright (C) 1991 Regents of the University of California. All 
rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 



modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. [This condition was removed.]
4. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

The DNS resolver code, taken from BIND 4.9.5, is copyrighted by UC 
Berkeley, by Digital Equipment Corporation and by Internet Software 
Consortium. The DEC portions are under the following license:

Portions Copyright (C) 1993 by Digital Equipment Corporation.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all 
copies, and that the name of Digital Equipment Corporation not be 
used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the 
document or software without specific, written prior permission.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND DIGITAL EQUIPMENT CORP. 
DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
DIGITAL EQUIPMENT CORPORATION BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER 
RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF 
CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

The ISC portions are under the following license:

Portions Copyright (c) 1996-1999 by Internet Software Consortium.



Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all 
copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND INTERNET SOFTWARE CONSORTIUM 
DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
INTERNET SOFTWARE CONSORTIUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER 
RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF 
CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

The Sun RPC support (from rpcsrc-4.0) is covered by the following 
license:

Copyright (c) 2010, Oracle America, Inc.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.
    * Neither the name of the "Oracle America, Inc." nor the names 
of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products 
derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The following CMU license covers some of the support code for Mach, 
derived from Mach 3.0:

Mach Operating System Copyright (C) 1991,1990,1989 Carnegie Mellon 



University All Rights Reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute this software and its 
documentation is hereby granted, provided that both the copyright 
notice and this permission notice appear in all copies of the 
software, derivative works or modified versions, and any portions 
thereof, and that both notices appear in supporting documentation.

CARNEGIE MELLON ALLOWS FREE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE IN ITS ``AS IS'' 
CONDITION. CARNEGIE MELLON DISCLAIMS ANY LIABILITY OF ANY KIND FOR 
ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Carnegie Mellon requests users of this software to return to

 Software Distribution Coordinator 
 School of Computer Science Carnegie Mellon 
 University Pittsburgh PA 15213-3890

or Software.Distribution@CS.CMU.EDU any improvements or extensions 
that they make and grant Carnegie Mellon the rights to redistribute 
these changes.

The file if_ppp.h is under the following CMU license:

 Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:
 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.
 3. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

 THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY CARNEGIE MELLON UNIVERSITY AND 
CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE UNIVERSITY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The following license covers the files from Intel's "Highly 
Optimized



Mathematical Functions for Itanium" collection:

Intel License Agreement

Copyright (c) 2000, Intel Corporation

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* The name of Intel Corporation may not be used to endorse or 
promote products derived from this software without specific prior 
written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL INTEL OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

The files inet/getnameinfo.c and sysdeps/posix/getaddrinfo.c are 
copyright (C) by Craig Metz and are distributed under the following 
license:

/* The Inner Net License, Version 2.00

  The author(s) grant permission for redistribution and use in 
source and binary forms, with or without modification, of the 
software and documentation provided that the following conditions 
are met:

0. If you receive a version of the software that is specifically 
labelled as not being for redistribution (check the version message 
and/or README), you are not permitted to redistribute that version 
of the software in any way or form.
1. All terms of the all other applicable copyrights and licenses 
must be



   followed.
2. Redistributions of source code must retain the authors' copyright 
notice(s), this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer.
3. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the authors' 
copyright notice(s), this list of conditions, and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.
4. [The copyright holder has authorized the removal of this clause.]
5. Neither the name(s) of the author(s) nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ITS AUTHORS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

  If these license terms cause you a real problem, contact the 
author.  */

The file sunrpc/des_impl.c is copyright Eric Young:

Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young
Collected from libdes and modified for SECURE RPC by Martin Kuck 
1994
This file is distributed under the terms of the GNU Lesser General
Public License, version 2.1 or later - see the file COPYING.LIB for 
details. If you did not receive a copy of the license with this 
program, please see <http://www.gnu.org/licenses/> to obtain a copy.

The libidn code is copyright Simon Josefsson, with portions 
copyright The Internet Society, Tom Tromey and Red Hat, Inc.:

Copyright (C) 2002, 2003, 2004, 2011  Simon Josefsson

This file is part of GNU Libidn.

GNU Libidn is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

GNU Libidn is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 



MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with GNU Libidn; if not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

The following notice applies to portions of libidn/nfkc.c:

This file contains functions from GLIB, including gutf8.c and 
gunidecomp.c, all licensed under LGPL and copyright hold by:

Copyright (C) 1999, 2000 Tom Tromey Copyright 2000 Red Hat, Inc.

The following applies to portions of libidn/punycode.c and libidn/
punycode.h:

This file is derived from RFC 3492bis written by Adam M. Costello.

Disclaimer and license: Regarding this entire document or any 
portion of it (including the pseudocode and C code), the author 
makes no guarantees and is not responsible for any damage resulting 
from its use. The author grants irrevocable permission to anyone to 
use, modify, and distribute it in any way that does not diminish the 
rights of anyone else to use, modify, and distribute it, provided 
that redistributed derivative works do not contain misleading author 
or version information. Derivative works need not be licensed under 
similar terms.

Copyright (C) The Internet Society (2003). All Rights Reserved.

This document and translations of it may be copied and furnished to 
others, and derivative works that comment on or otherwise explain it 
or assist in its implementation may be prepared, copied, published 
and distributed, in whole or in part, without restriction of any 
kind, provided that the above copyright notice and this paragraph 
are included on all such copies and derivative works. However, this 
document itself may not be modified in any way, such as by removing 
the copyright notice or references to the Internet Society or other 
Internet organizations, except as needed for the purpose of 
developing Internet standards in which case the procedures for 
copyrights defined in the Internet Standards process must be 
followed, or as required to translate it into languages other than 
English.

The limited permissions granted above are perpetual and will not be 
revoked by the Internet Society or its successors or assigns.

This document and the information contained herein is provided on an 
"AS IS" basis and THE INTERNET SOCIETY AND THE INTERNET ENGINEERING 
TASK FORCE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY WARRANTY THAT THE USE OF THE INFORMATION 



HEREIN WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY RIGHTS OR ANY IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

The file inet/rcmd.c is under a UCB copyright and the following:

Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors 
may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

The file posix/runtests.c is copyright Tom Lord:

Copyright 1995 by Tom Lord

                        All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, 
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and 
that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in 
supporting documentation, and that the name of the copyright holder 
not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution 
of the software without specific, written prior permission.

Tom Lord DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, 
INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN 
NO EVENT SHALL TOM LORD BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS 
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 



WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

The posix/rxspencer tests are copyright Henry Spencer:

Copyright 1992, 1993, 1994, 1997 Henry Spencer.  All rights 
reserved. This software is not subject to any license of the 
American Telephone and Telegraph Company or of the Regents of the 
University of California.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose 
on any computer system, and to alter it and redistribute it, subject 
to the following restrictions:

1. The author is not responsible for the consequences of use of this 
software, no matter how awful, even if they arise from flaws in it.

2. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented, either by 
explicit claim or by omission. Since few users ever read sources, 
credits must appear in the documentation.

3. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be 
misrepresented as being the original software. Since few users ever 
read sources, credits must appear in the documentation.

4. This notice may not be removed or altered.

The file posix/PCRE.tests is copyright University of Cambridge:

Copyright (c) 1997-2003 University of Cambridge

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose 
on any computer system, and to redistribute it freely, subject to 
the following restrictions:

1. This software is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

2. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented, either by 
explicit claim or by omission. In practice, this means that if you 
use PCRE in software that you distribute to others, commercially or 
otherwise, you must put a sentence like this

     Regular expression support is provided by the PCRE library 
package, which is open source software, written by Philip Hazel, and 
copyright by the University of Cambridge, England.

   somewhere reasonably visible in your documentation and in any 
relevant files or online help data or similar. A reference to the 
ftp site for the source, that is, to

     ftp://ftp.csx.cam.ac.uk/pub/software/programming/pcre/



   should also be given in the documentation. However, this 
condition is not intended to apply to whole chains of software. If 
package A includes PCRE, it must acknowledge it, but if package B is 
software that includes package A, the condition is not imposed on 
package B (unless it uses PCRE independently).

3. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be 
misrepresented as being the original software.

4. If PCRE is embedded in any software that is released under the 
GNU General Purpose Licence (GPL), or Lesser General Purpose Licence 
(LGPL), then the terms of that licence shall supersede any condition 
above with which it is incompatible.

Files from Sun fdlibm are copyright Sun Microsystems, Inc.:

Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.

Developed at SunPro, a Sun Microsystems, Inc. business. Permission 
to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software is freely 
granted, provided that this notice is preserved.

Part of stdio-common/tst-printf.c is copyright C E Chew:

(C) Copyright C E Chew

Feel free to copy, use and distribute this software provided:

     1. you do not pretend that you wrote it
     2. you leave this copyright notice intact.

Various long double libm functions are copyright Stephen L. Moshier:

Copyright 2001 by Stephen L. Moshier <moshier@na-net.ornl.gov>

 This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

 This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

 You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.  */

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



linux-headers-4.6.7: COPYING file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

   NOTE! This copyright does *not* cover user programs that use 
kernel services by normal system calls - this is merely considered 
normal use of the kernel, and does *not* fall under the heading of 
"derived work". Also note that the GPL below is copyrighted by the 
Free Software Foundation, but the instance of code that it refers to 
(the Linux kernel) is copyrighted by me and others who actually 
wrote it.

 Also note that the only valid version of the GPL as far as the 
kernel is concerned is _this_ particular version of the license (ie 
v2, not v2.2 or v3.x or whatever), unless explicitly otherwise 
stated.

Linus Torvalds

----------------------------------------

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copie of this 
license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.



  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 



notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.



  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 



Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.



  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 



to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice



This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
alsa-lib-1.1.2: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple 
Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copie of this 
license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights.These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.



  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 



be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 



running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a free.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 



terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 



Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 



user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.



  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 



the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.



     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  
USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990 Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
alsa-lib-1.1.2: aserver/COPYING file



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it.(Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can apply it 
to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.



  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 



in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,



    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 



If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 



by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.



    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  
USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
alsa-utils-1.1.2: COPYING file
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    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991



 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.



  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 



that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 



code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY



  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  



02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
ncurses-5.9: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

--------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------
 Copyright (c) 1998-2004,2006 Free Software Foundation, Inc.              
                                                                          
 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files 
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish, distribute, distribute with modifications, sublicense, and/
or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:                          



                                                                           
 The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.                    
                                                                          
 THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE ABOVE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE 
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.                                    
                                                                          
 Except as contained in this notice, the name(s) of the above 
copyright holders shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to 
promote the sale, use or other dealings in this Software without 
prior written authorization.                                                            
--------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------
-- $Id: README,v 1.23 2006/04/22 22:19:37 tom Exp $
--------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------

README file for the ncurses package

See the file ANNOUNCE for a summary of ncurses features and ports. 
See the file INSTALL for instructions on how to build and install 
ncurses. See the file NEWS for a release history and bug-fix notes. 
See the file TO-DO for things that still need doing, including known 
bugs.

Browse the file misc/ncurses-intro.html for narrative descriptions 
of how to use ncurses and the panel, menu, and form libraries.
 
Browse the file doc/html/hackguide.html for a tour of the package 
internals.

ROADMAP AND PACKAGE OVERVIEW:

You should be reading this file in a directory called:  ncurses-d.d, 
where d.d is the current version number (see the dist.mk file in 
this directory for that). There should be a number of 
subdirectories, including `c++', `form', `man', `menu', `misc', 
`ncurses', `panel', `progs', `test', 'tack' and `Ada95'. (The 'tack' 
program may be distributed separately).

A full build/install of this package typically installs several 
libraries, a handful of utilities, and a database hierarchy. Here is 
an inventory of the pieces:

The libraries are:

libncurses.a       (normal)
libncurses.so      (shared)
libncurses_g.a     (debug and trace code enabled)



libncurses_p.a     (profiling enabled)

libpanel.a         (normal)
libpanel.so        (shared)
libpanel_g.a       (debug and trace code enabled)

libmenu.a          (normal)
libmenu.so         (shared)
libmenu_g.a        (debug enabled)

libform.a          (normal)
libform.so         (shared)
libform_g.a        (debug enabled)

If you configure using the --enable-widec option, a "w" is appended 
to the library names (e.g., libncursesw.a), and the resulting 
libraries support wide-characters, e.g., via a UTF-8 locale. The 
corresponding header files are compatible with the non-wide-
character configuration; wide-character features are provided by 
ifdef's in the header files. The wide-character library interfaces 
are not binary-compatible with the non-wide-character version.

The ncurses libraries implement the curses API. The panel, menu and 
forms libraries implement clones of the SVr4 panel, menu and forms 
APIs. The source code for these lives in the `ncurses', `panel', 
`menu', and `form' directories respectively.

In the `c++' directory, you'll find code that defines an interface 
to the curses, forms, menus and panels library packaged as C++ 
classes, and a demo program in C++ to test it. These class 
definition modules are not installed by the 'make install.libs' rule 
as libncurses++.

In the `Ada95' directory, you'll find code and documentation for an 
Ada95 binding of the curses API, to be used with the GNAT compiler. 
This binding is built by a normal top-level `make' if configure 
detects an usable version of GNAT (3.11 or above). It is not 
installed automatically. See the Ada95 directory for more build and 
installation instructions and for documentation of the binding.

To do its job, the ncurses code needs your terminal type to be set 
in the environment variable TERM (normally set by your OS; under 
UNIX, getty(1) typically does this, but you can override it in 
your .profile); and, it needs a database of terminal descriptions in 
which to look up your terminal type's capabilities.

In older (V7/BSD) versions of curses, the database was a flat text 
file, /etc/termcap; in newer (USG/USL) versions, the database is a 
hierarchy of fast-loading binary description blocks under /usr/lib/
terminfo. These binary blocks are compiled from an improved editable 
text representation called `terminfo' format (documented in man/
terminfo.5). The ncurses library can use either /etc/termcap or the 
compiled binary terminfo blocks, but prefers the second form.



In the `misc' directory, there is a text file terminfo.src, in 
editable terminfo format, which can be used to generate the terminfo 
binaries (that's what make install.data does). If the package was 
built with the --enable-termcap option enabled, and the ncurses 
library cannot find a terminfo description for your terminal, it 
will fall back to the termcap file supplied with your system (which 
the ncurses package installation leaves strictly alone).

The utilities are as follows:

tic             -- terminfo source to binary compiler
infocmp         -- terminfo binary to source decompiler/

comparator
clear           -- emits clear-screen for current terminal
tput            -- shell-script access to terminal 

capabilities.
toe -- table of entries utility
tset            -- terminal-initialization utility

The first two (tic and infocmp) are used for manipulating terminfo 
descriptions; the next two (clear and tput) are for use in shell 
scripts. The last (tset) is provided for 4.4BSD compatibility. The 
source code for all of these lives in the `progs' directory.

Detailed documentation for all libraries and utilities can be found 
in the `man' and `doc' directories. An HTML introduction to ncurses, 
panels, and menus programming lives in the `doc/html' directory. 
Manpages in HTML format are under `doc/html/man'.

The `test' directory contains programs that can be used to verify or 
demonstrate the functions of the ncurses libraries. See test/README 
for descriptions of these programs. Notably, the `ncurses' utility 
is designed to help you systematically exercise the library 
functions.

AUTHORS:

Pavel Curtis: wrote the original ncurses

Zeyd M. Ben-Halim: port of original to Linux and many enhancements.

Thomas Dickey (maintainer for 1.9.9g through 4.1, resuming with 
FSF's 5.0): configuration scripts, porting, mods to adhere to XSI 
Curses in the areas of background color, terminal modes. Also memory 
leak testing, the wresize, default colors and key definition 
extensions and numerous bug fixes (more than half of those 
enumerated in NEWS beginning with the internal release 1.8.9).

Florian La Roche (official maintainer for FSF's ncurses 4.2) 
Beginning with release 4.2, ncurses is distributed under an MIT-
style license.

Eric S. Raymond: the man pages, infocmp(1), tput(1), clear(1), 
captoinfo(1), tset(1), toe(1), most of tic(1), trace levels, the 



HTML intro, wgetnstr() and many other entry points, the cursor-
movement optimization, the scroll-pack optimizer for vertical 
motions, the mouse interface and xterm mouse support, and the 
ncurses test program.

Juergen Pfeifer
The menu and form libraries, C++ bindings for ncurses, menus, forms 
and panels, as well as the Ada95 binding.  Ongoing support for 
panel.

CONTRIBUTORS:

Alexander V. Lukyanov
for numerous fixes and improvements to the optimization 

logic.

David MacKenzie
for first-class bug-chasing and methodical testing.

Ross Ridge
for the code that hacks termcap parameterized strings into 

terminfo.

Warren Tucker and Gerhard Fuernkranz,
for writing and sending the panel library.

Hellmuth Michaelis,
for many patches and testing the optimization code.

Eric Newton, Ulrich Drepper, and Anatoly Ivasyuk:
the C++ code.

Jonathan Ross,
for lessons in using sed.

Keith Bostic (maintainer of 4.4BSD curses)
for help, criticism, comments, bug-finding, and being 

willing to
deep-six BSD curses for this one when it grew up.

Richard Stallman,
for his commitment to making ncurses free software.

Countless other people have contributed by reporting bugs, sending 
fixes, suggesting improvements, and generally whining about 
ncurses :-)

BUGS:
See the INSTALL file for bug and developer-list addresses. 

The Hacker's Guide in the doc directory includes some guidelines on 
how to report bugs in ways that will get them fixed most quickly.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
busybox-1.25.0: LICENSE file



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

--- A note on GPL versions

BusyBox is distributed under version 2 of the General Public License 
(included in its entirety, below). Version 2 is the only version of 
this license which this version of BusyBox (or modified versions 
derived from this one) may be distributed under.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
----

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
thesource code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.



  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 



and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,



    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 



third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 



published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 



does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



autofs-5.1.2: COPYING file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.



  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 



in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,



    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 



If you cannotdistribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 



by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.



    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  
USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
autofs-5.1.2: COPYRIGHT file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

For all software in this distribution unless otherwise indicated:



Copyright 1997-2000 Transmeta Corporation -- All Rights 
Reserved

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, 
Cambridge MA 02139, USA; either version 2 of the License, or (at 
your option) any later version.

   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

Portions Copyright (C) 1999-2000 Jeremy Fitzhardinge
Portions Copyright (C) 2001-2008 Ian Kent

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
avahi-0.6.32: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 



(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.



  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 



translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-



supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.



  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 



Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 



that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 



generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.



  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:



  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
dbus-1.10.8: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

D-Bus is licensed to you under your choice of the Academic Free 
License version 2.1, or the GNU General Public License version 2 
(or, at your option any later version).

Both licenses are included here. Some of the standalone binaries are 
under the GPL only; in particular, but not limited to, tools/dbus-
cleanup-sockets.c and test/decode-gcov.c. Each source code file is 
marked with the proper copyright information - if you find a file 
that isn't marked please bring it to our attention.

The Academic Free License
v. 2.1

This Academic Free License (the "License") applies to any original 
work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the 
"Licensor") has placed the following notice immediately following 
the copyright notice for the Original Work:

Licensed under the Academic Free License version 2.1

1) Grant of Copyright License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-
wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license 
to do the following:

a) to reproduce the Original Work in copies;

b) to prepare derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the 
Original Work;

c) to distribute copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to 
the public;

d) to perform the Original Work publicly; and

e) to display the Original Work publicly.

2) Grant of Patent License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, 



royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license, 
under patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are 
embodied in the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor, to make, 
use, sell and offer for sale the Original Work and Derivative Works.

3) Grant of Source Code License. The term "Source Code" means the 
preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it 
and all available documentation describing how to modify the 
Original Work. Licensor hereby agrees to provide a machine-readable 
copy of the Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of 
the Original Work that Licensor distributes. Licensor reserves the 
right to satisfy this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy 
of the Source Code in an information repository reasonably 
calculated to permit inexpensive and convenient access by You for as 
long as Licensor continues to distribute the Original Work, and by 
publishing the address of that information repository in a notice 
immediately following the copyright notice that applies to the 
Original Work.

4) Exclusions From License Grant. Neither the names of Licensor, nor 
the names of any contributors to the Original Work, nor any of their 
trademarks or service marks, may be used to endorse or promote 
products derived from this Original Work without express prior 
written permission of the Licensor. Nothing in this License shall be 
deemed to grant any rights to trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade 
secrets or any other intellectual property of Licensor except as 
expressly stated herein. No patent license is granted to make, use, 
sell or offer to sell embodiments of any patent claims other than 
the licensed claims defined in Section 2. No right is granted to the 
trademarks of Licensor even if such marks are included in the 
Original Work. Nothing in this License shall be interpreted to 
prohibit Licensor from licensing under different terms from this 
License any Original Work that Licensor otherwise would have a right 
to license.

5) This section intentionally omitted.

6) Attribution Rights. You must retain, in the Source Code of any 
Derivative Works that You create, all copyright, patent or trademark 
notices from the Source Code of the Original Work, as well as any 
notices of licensing and any descriptive text identified therein as 
an "Attribution Notice." You must cause the Source Code for any 
Derivative Works that You create to carry a prominent Attribution 
Notice reasonably calculated to inform recipients that You have 
modified the Original Work.

7) Warranty of Provenance and Disclaimer of Warranty. Licensor 
warrants that the copyright in and to the Original Work and the 
patent rights granted herein by Licensor are owned by the Licensor 
or are sublicensed to You under the terms of this License with the 
permission of the contributor(s) of those copyrights and patent 
rights. Except as expressly stated in the immediately proceeding 
sentence, the Original Work is provided under this License on an "AS 
IS" BASIS and WITHOUT WARRANTY, either express or implied, 



including, without limitation, the warranties of NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL WORK IS WITH YOU. This DISCLAIMER 
OF WARRANTY constitutes an essential part of this License. No 
license to Original Work is granted hereunder except under this 
disclaimer.

8) Limitation of Liability. Under no circumstances and under no 
legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or 
otherwise, shall the Licensor be liable to any person for any 
direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character arising as a result of this License or the use of the 
Original Work including, without limitation, damages for loss of 
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other commercial damages or losses. This limitation of liability 
shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from Licensor's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits 
such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion 
and limitation may not apply to You.

9) Acceptance and Termination. If You distribute copies of the 
Original Work or a Derivative Work, You must make a reasonable 
effort under the circumstances to obtain the express assent of 
recipients to the terms of this License. Nothing else but this 
License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) 
grants You permission to create Derivative Works based upon the 
Original Work or to exercise any of the rights granted in Section 1 
herein, and any attempt to do so except under the terms of this 
License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) is 
expressly prohibited by U.S. copyright law, the equivalent laws of 
other countries, and by international treaty. Therefore, by 
exercising any of the rights granted to You in Section 1 herein, You 
indicate Your acceptance of this License and all of its terms and 
conditions.

10) Termination for Patent Action. This License shall terminate 
automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights 
granted to You by this License as of the date You commence an 
action, including a cross-claim or counterclaim, against Licensor or 
any licensee alleging that the Original Work infringes a patent. 
This termination provision shall not apply for an action alleging 
patent infringement by combinations of the Original Work with other 
software or hardware.

11) Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law. Any action or suit 
relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a 
jurisdiction wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor 
conducts its primary business, and under the laws of that 
jurisdiction excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. The 
application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the 
International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any use of the 
Original Work outside the scope of this License or after its 
termination shall be subject to the requirements and penalties of 



the U.S. Copyright Act, 17 U.S.C. √Ç¬ß 101 et seq., the equivalent 
laws of other countries, and international treaty. This section 
shall survive the termination of this License.

12) Attorneys Fees. In any action to enforce the terms of this 
License or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party 
shall be entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, 
without limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in 
connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. 
This section shall survive the termination of this License.

13) Miscellaneous. This License represents the complete agreement 
concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this 
License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be 
reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable.

14) Definition of "You" in This License. "You" throughout this 
License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a 
legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the 
terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any 
entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control 
with you. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the 
power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of 
such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of 
fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) 
beneficial ownership of such entity.

15) Right to Use. You may use the Original Work in all ways not 
otherwise restricted or conditioned by this License or by law, and 
Licensor promises not to interfere with or be responsible for such 
uses by You.

This license is Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Lawrence E. Rosen. All 
rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute 
this license without modification. This license may not be modified 
without the express written permission of its copyright owner.

-- 
END OF ACADEMIC FREE LICENSE. The following is intended to describe 
the essential differences between the Academic Free License (AFL) 
version 1.0 and other open source licenses:

The Academic Free License is similar to the BSD, MIT, UoI/NCSA and 
Apache licenses in many respects but it is intended to solve a few 
problems with those licenses.
    
* The AFL is written so as to make it clear what software is being 
licensed (by the inclusion of a statement following the copyright 
notice in the software). This way, the license functions better than 
a template license. The BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses apply to 
unidentified software.
    
* The AFL contains a complete copyright grant to the software. The 



BSD and Apache licenses are vague and incomplete in that respect.
    
* The AFL contains a complete patent grant to the software. The BSD, 
MIT, UoI/NCSA and Apache licenses rely on an implied patent license 
and contain no explicit patent grant.
    
* The AFL makes it clear that no trademark rights are granted to the 
licensor's trademarks. The Apache license contains such a provision, 
but the BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses do not.
    
* The AFL includes the warranty by the licensor that it either owns 
the copyright or that it is distributing the software under a 
license. None of the other licenses contain that warranty. All other 
warranties are disclaimed, as is the case for the other licenses.

* The AFL is itself copyrighted (with the right granted to copy and 
distribute without modification). This ensures that the owner of the 
copyright to the license will control changes. The Apache license 
contains a copyright notice, but the BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses 
do not. 
--
START OF GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
--

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 



anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 



source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all 
thenotices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 



volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 



distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 



or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs



  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.> Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriat parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 



program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
expat-2.2.0: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd and 
Clark Cooper
Copyright (c) 2001-2016 Expat maintainers

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files 
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, 
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libdaemon-0.14: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA



 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 



might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 



modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 



Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)



  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 



Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 



third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 



published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.



    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libglib2-2.48.1: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
        59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the library GPL. It is 



numbered 2 because it goes with version 2 of the ordinary GPL.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Library General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated Free Software Foundation software, and to any 
other libraries whose authors decide to use it. You can use it for 
your libraries, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the library, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link a program with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients so that they 
can relink them with the library, after making changes to the 
library and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so 
they know their rights.

  Our method of protecting your rights has two steps: (1) copyright 
the library, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal 
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  Also, for each distributor's protection, we want to make certain 
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
library. If the library is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the 
original version, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that companies distributing 
free software will individually obtain patent licenses, thus in 
effect transforming the program into proprietary software. To 
prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed 
for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.



  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License, which was designed for utility 
programs. This license, the GNU Library General Public License, 
applies to certain designated libraries. This license is quite 
different from the ordinary one; be sure to read it in full, and 
don't assume that anything in it is the same as in the ordinary 
license.

  The reason we have a separate public license for some libraries is 
that they blur the distinction we usually make between modifying or 
adding to a program and simply using it. Linking a program with a 
library, without changing the library, is in some sense simply using 
the library, and is analogous to running a utility program or 
application program. However, in a textual and legal sense, the 
linked executable is a combined work, a derivative of the original 
library, and the ordinary General Public License treats it as such.

  Because of this blurred distinction, using the ordinary General 
Public License for libraries did not effectively promote software 
sharing, because most developers did not use the libraries. We 
concluded that weaker conditions might promote sharing better.

  However, unrestricted linking of non-free programs would deprive 
the users of those programs of all benefit from the free status of 
the libraries themselves. This Library General Public License is 
intended to permit developers of non-free programs to use free 
libraries, while preserving your freedom as a user of such programs 
to change the free libraries that are incorporated in them. (We have 
not seen how to achieve this as regards changes in header files, but 
we have achieved it as regards changes in the actual functions of 
the Library.) The hope is that this will lead to faster development 
of free libraries.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, while the latter only 
works together with the library.

  Note that it is possible for a library to be covered by the 
ordinary General Public License rather than by this special one.

  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized 
party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Library 
General Public License (also called "this License"). Each licensee 
is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 



prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a 
copy,and you may at your option offer warranty protection in 
exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 



the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 



accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also compile or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 



copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    c) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    d) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the source code distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.



    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 



integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Library General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 



CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Library General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Library General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Library General 
Public License along with this library; if not, write to the  Free 
Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place - Suite 330,  Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 



your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libffi-3.2.1: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

libffi - Copyright (c) 1996-2014  Anthony Green, Red Hat, Inc and 
others. See source files for details.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files 
(the ``Software''), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, 
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'', WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
pcre-8.39: LICENCE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

PCRE LICENCE
------------

PCRE is a library of functions to support regular expressions whose 
syntax and semantics are as close as possible to those of the Perl 5 
language.

Release 8 of PCRE is distributed under the terms of the "BSD" 
licence, as specified below. The documentation for PCRE, supplied in 



the "doc" directory, is distributed under the same terms as the 
software itself. The data in the testdata directory is not 
copyrighted and is in the public domain.

The basic library functions are written in C and are freestanding. 
Also included in the distribution is a set of C++ wrapper functions, 
and a just-in-time compiler that can be used to optimize pattern 
matching. These are both optional features that can be omitted when 
the library is built.

THE BASIC LIBRARY FUNCTIONS
---------------------------

Written by:       Philip Hazel
Email local part: ph10
Email domain:     cam.ac.uk

University of Cambridge Computing Service, Cambridge, England.

Copyright (c) 1997-2016 University of Cambridge All rights reserved.

PCRE JUST-IN-TIME COMPILATION SUPPORT
-------------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Emain domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2010-2016 Zoltan Herczeg 
All rights reserved.

STACK-LESS JUST-IN-TIME COMPILER
--------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Emain domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2009-2016 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.

THE C++ WRAPPER FUNCTIONS
-------------------------

Contributed by:   Google Inc.

Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.



THE "BSD" LICENCE
-----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.

    * Neither the name of the University of Cambridge nor the name 
of Google Inc. nor the names of their contributors may be used to 
endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
zlib-1.2.8: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

ZLIB DATA COMPRESSION LIBRARY

zlib 1.2.8 is a general purpose data compression library. All the 
code is thread safe. The data format used by the zlib library is 
described by RFCs (Request for Comments) 1950 to 1952 in the files 
http://tools.ietf.org/html/rfc1950 (zlib format), rfc1951 (deflate 
format) and rfc1952 (gzip format).

All functions of the compression library are documented in the file 
zlib.h (volunteer to write man pages welcome, contact 
zlib@gzip.org). A usage example of the library is given in the file 
test/example.c which also tests that the library is working 
correctly. Another example is given in the file test/minigzip.c. The 
compression library itself is composed of all source files in the 



root directory.

To compile all files and run the test program, follow the 
instructions given at the top of Makefile.in. In short "./configure; 
make test", and if that goes well, "make install" should work for 
most flavors of Unix.  For Windows, use one of the special makefiles 
in win32/ or contrib/vstudio/ . For VMS, use make_vms.com.

Questions about zlib should be sent to <zlib@gzip.org>, or to Gilles 
Vollant <info@winimage.com> for the Windows DLL version. The zlib 
home page is http://zlib.net/ . Before reporting a problem, please 
check this site to verify that you have the latest version of zlib; 
otherwise get the latest version and check whether the problem still 
exists or not.

PLEASE read the zlib FAQ http://zlib.net/zlib_faq.html before asking 
for help.

Mark Nelson <markn@ieee.org> wrote an article about zlib for the 
Jan. 1997 issue of Dr.  Dobb's Journal; a copy of the article is 
available at http://marknelson.us/1997/01/01/zlib-engine/ .

The changes made in version 1.2.8 are documented in the file 
ChangeLog.

Unsupported third party contributions are provided in directory 
contrib/ .

zlib is available in Java using the java.util.zip package, 
documented at http://java.sun.com/developer/technicalArticles/
Programming/compression/ .

A Perl interface to zlib written by Paul Marquess <pmqs@cpan.org> is 
available at CPAN (Comprehensive Perl Archive Network) sites, 
including http://search.cpan.org/~pmqs/IO-Compress-Zlib/ .

A Python interface to zlib written by A.M. Kuchling <amk@amk.ca> is 
available in Python 1.5 and later versions, see http://
docs.python.org/library/zlib.html .

zlib is built into tcl: http://wiki.tcl.tk/4610 .

An experimental package to read and write files in .zip format, 
written on top of zlib by Gilles Vollant <info@winimage.com>, is 
available in the contrib/minizip directory of zlib.

Notes for some targets:

- For Windows DLL versions, please see win32/DLL_FAQ.txt

- For 64-bit Irix, deflate.c must be compiled without any 
optimization. With -O, one libpng test fails. The test works in 32 
bit mode (with the -n32 compiler flag). The compiler bug has been 



reported to SGI.

- zlib doesn't work with gcc 2.6.3 on a DEC 3000/300LX under OSF/1 
2.1 it works when compiled with cc.

- On Digital Unix 4.0D (formely OSF/1) on AlphaServer, the cc option 
-std1 is necessary to get gzprintf working correctly. This is done 
by configure.

- zlib doesn't work on HP-UX 9.05 with some versions of /bin/cc. It 
works with other compilers. Use "make test" to check your compiler.

- gzdopen is not supported on RISCOS or BEOS.

- For PalmOs, see http://palmzlib.sourceforge.net/

Acknowledgments:

  The deflate format used by zlib was defined by Phil Katz. The 
deflate and zlib specifications were written by L. Peter Deutsch. 
Thanks to all the people who reported problems and suggested various 
improvements in zlib; they are too numerous to cite here.

Copyright notice:

 (C) 1995-2013 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied 
warranty. In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages arising from the use of this software.

  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any 
purpose, including commercial applications, and to alter it and 
redistribute it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you 
must not claim that you wrote the original software.If you use this 
software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product 
documentation would be
     appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and 
must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

If you use the zlib library in a product, we would appreciate *not* 
receiving lengthy legal documents to sign. The sources are provided 
for free but without warranty of any kind. The library has been 
entirely written by Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler; it does not 
include third-party code.



If you redistribute modified sources, we would appreciate that you 
include in the file ChangeLog history information documenting your 
changes. Please read the FAQ for more information on the 
distribution of modified source versions.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
boost-1.61.0: LICENSE_1_0.txt file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Boost Software License - Version 1.0 - August 17th, 2003

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person or 
organization obtaining a copy of the software and accompanying 
documentation covered by this license (the "Software") to use, 
reproduce, display, distribute, execute, and transmit the Software, 
and to prepare derivative works of the Software, and to permit 
third-parties to whom the Software is furnished to do so, all 
subject to the following:

The copyright notices in the Software and this entire statement, 
including the above license grant, this restriction and the 
following disclaimer, must be included in all copies of the 
Software, in whole or in part, and all derivative works of the 
Software, unless such copies or derivative works are solely in the 
form of machine-executable object code generated by a source 
language processor.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, TITLE AND NON-
INFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS OR ANYONE 
DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES OR OTHER 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT 
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
bzip2-1.0.6: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

This program, "bzip2", the associated library "libbzip2", and all 
documentation, are copyright (C) 1996-2010 Julian R Seward. All 
rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:



1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must  
not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this  
software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product  
documentation would be appreciated but is not required.

3. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be misrepresented as being the original software.

4. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote 
products derived from this software without specific prior written  
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Julian Seward, jseward@bzip.org bzip2/libbzip2 version 1.0.6 of 6 
September 2010

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
ccrypt-1.10: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 



This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 



based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 



themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 



access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 



generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.



  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  
USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 



Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
dbus-cpp-0.9.0: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 



specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 



libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".



  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 



a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 



under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 



copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work tha uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 



facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 



WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 



Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
dbus-glib-0.106: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

The D-Bus glib bindings are licensed to you under your choice of the 
Academic Free License version 2.1, or the GNU General Public License 
version 2. Both licenses are included here. Some of the standalone 
binaries are under the GPL only; in particular, but not limted to, 
tests/decode-gcov.c. Each source code file is marked with the proper 
copyright information.

The Academic Free License
v. 2.1

This Academic Free License (the "License") applies to any original 
work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the 
"Licensor") has placed the following notice immediately following 
the copyright notice for the Original Work:

Licensed under the Academic Free License version 2.1

1) Grant of Copyright License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-
wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license 
to do the following:

a) to reproduce the Original Work in copies;

b) to prepare derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the 
Original Work;



c) to distribute copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to 
the public;

d) to perform the Original Work publicly; and

e) to display the Original Work publicly.

2) Grant of Patent License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, 
royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license, 
under patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are 
embodied in the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor, to make, 
use, sell and offer for sale the Original Work and Derivative Works.

3) Grant of Source Code License. The term "Source Code" means the 
preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it 
and all available documentation describing how to modify the 
Original Work. Licensor hereby agrees to provide a machine-readable 
copy of the Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of 
the Original Work that Licensor distributes. Licensor reserves the 
right to satisfy this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy 
of the Source Code in an information repository reasonably 
calculated to permit inexpensive and convenient access by You for as 
long as Licensor continues to distribute the Original Work, and by 
publishing the address of that information repository in a notice 
immediately following the copyright notice that applies to the 
Original Work.

4) Exclusions From License Grant. Neither the names of Licensor, nor 
the names of any contributors to the Original Work, nor any of their 
trademarks or service marks, may be used to endorse or promote 
products derived from this Original Work without express prior 
written permission of the Licensor. Nothing in this License shall be 
deemed to grant any rights to trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade 
secrets or any other intellectual property of Licensor except as 
expressly stated herein. No patent license is granted to make, use, 
sell or offer to sell embodiments of any patent claims other than 
the licensed claims defined in Section 2. No right is granted to the 
trademarks of Licensor even if such marks are included in the 
Original Work. Nothing in this License shall be interpreted to 
prohibit Licensor from licensing under different terms from this 
License any Original Work that Licensor otherwise would have a right 
to license.

5) This section intentionally omitted.

6) Attribution Rights. You must retain, in the Source Code of any 
Derivative Works that You create, all copyright, patent or trademark 
notices from the Source Code of the Original Work, as well as any 
notices of licensing and any descriptive text identified therein as 
an "Attribution Notice." You must cause the Source Code for any 
Derivative Works that You create to carry a prominent Attribution 
Notice reasonably calculated to inform recipients that You have 
modified the Original Work.



7) Warranty of Provenance and Disclaimer of Warranty. Licensor 
warrants that the copyright in and to the Original Work and the 
patent rights granted herein by Licensor are owned by the Licensor 
or are sublicensed to You under the terms of this License with the 
permission of the contributor(s) of those copyrights and patent 
rights. Except as expressly stated in the immediately proceeding 
sentence, the Original Work is provided under this License on an "AS 
IS" BASIS and WITHOUT WARRANTY, either express or implied, 
including, without limitation, the warranties of NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL WORK IS WITH YOU. This DISCLAIMER 
OF WARRANTY constitutes an essential part of this License. No 
license to Original Work is granted hereunder except under this 
disclaimer.

8) Limitation of Liability. Under no circumstances and under no 
legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or 
otherwise, shall the Licensor be liable to any person for any 
direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character arising as a result of this License or the use of the 
Original Work including, without limitation, damages for loss of 
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other commercial damages or losses. This limitation of liability 
shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from Licensor's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits 
such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion 
and limitation may not apply to You.

9) Acceptance and Termination. If You distribute copies of the 
Original Work or a Derivative Work, You must make a reasonable 
effort under the circumstances to obtain the express assent of 
recipients to the terms of this License. Nothing else but this 
License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) 
grants You permission to create Derivative Works based upon the 
Original Work or to exercise any of the rights granted in Section 1 
herein, and any attempt to do so except under the terms of this 
License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) is 
expressly prohibited by U.S. copyright law, the equivalent laws of 
other countries, and by international treaty. Therefore, by 
exercising any of the rights granted to You in Section 1 herein, You 
indicate Your acceptance of this License and all of its terms and 
conditions.

10) Termination for Patent Action. This License shall terminate 
automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights 
granted to You by this License as of the date You commence an 
action, including a cross-claim or counterclaim, against Licensor or 
any licensee alleging that the Original Work infringes a patent. 
This termination provision shall not apply for an action alleging 
patent infringement by combinations of the Original Work with other 
software or hardware.

11) Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law. Any action or suit 



relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a 
jurisdiction wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor 
conducts its primary business, and under the laws of that 
jurisdiction excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. The 
application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the 
International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any use of the 
Original Work outside the scope of this License or after its 
termination shall be subject to the requirements and penalties of 
the U.S. Copyright Act, 17 U.S.C. √Ç¬ß 101 et seq., the equivalent 
laws of other countries, and international treaty. This section 
shall survive the termination of this License.

12) Attorneys Fees. In any action to enforce the terms of this 
License or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party 
shall be entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, 
without limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in 
connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. 
This section shall survive the termination of this License.

13) Miscellaneous. This License represents the complete agreement 
concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this 
License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be 
reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable.

14) Definition of "You" in This License. "You" throughout this 
License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a 
legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the 
terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any 
entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control 
with you. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the 
power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of 
such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of 
fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) 
beneficial ownership of such entity.

15) Right to Use. You may use the Original Work in all ways not 
otherwise restricted or conditioned by this License or by law, and 
Licensor promises not to interfere with or be responsible for such 
uses by You.

This license is Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Lawrence E. Rosen. All 
rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute 
this license without modification. This license may not be modified 
without the express written permission of its copyright owner.

-- 
END OF ACADEMIC FREE LICENSE. The following is intended to describe 
the essential  differences between the Academic Free License (AFL) 
version 1.0 and other  open source licenses:

The Academic Free License is similar to the BSD, MIT, UoI/NCSA and 
Apache licenses in many respects but it is intended to solve a few 
problems with  those licenses.



    
* The AFL is written so as to make it clear what software is being 
licensed (by the inclusion of a statement following the copyright 
notice in the software). This way, the license functions better than 
a template license. The BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses apply to 
unidentified software.
    
* The AFL contains a complete copyright grant to the software. The 
BSD  and Apache licenses are vague and incomplete in that respect.
    
* The AFL contains a complete patent grant to the software. The BSD, 
MIT, UoI/NCSA and Apache licenses rely on an implied patent license 
and contain no explicit patent grant.
    
* The AFL makes it clear that no trademark rights are granted to the 
licensor's trademarks. The Apache license contains such a provision, 
but the BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses do not.
    
* The AFL includes the warranty by the licensor that it either owns 
the copyright or that it is distributing the software under a 
license. None of the other licenses contain that warranty. All other 
warranties are disclaimed, as is the case for the other licenses.

* The AFL is itself copyrighted (with the right granted to copy and 
distribute without modification). This ensures that the owner of the 
copyright to the license will control changes. The Apache license 
contains a copyright notice, but the BSD, MIT and UoI/NCSA licenses 
do not. 
--
START OF GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
--

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 



price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".



Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.



Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your 
cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such 
an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.



  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot



impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 



FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 



under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this 
License.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for 
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed to take away your freedom to share and change the works. By 
contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee 
your freedom to share and change all versions of a program--to make 
sure it remains free software for all its users. We, the Free 
Software Foundation, use the GNU General Public License for most of 
our software; it applies also to any other work released this way by 
its authors. You can apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for them if you wish), that you receive source code or can 
get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use 
pieces of it in new free programs, and that you know you can do 



these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you 
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights. Therefore, you 
have certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the 
software, or if you modify it: responsibilities to respect the 
freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same 
freedoms that you received. You must make sure that they, too, 
receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these 
terms so they know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License 
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains that there is no warranty for this free software. For both 
users' and authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be 
marked as changed, so that their problems will not be attributed 
erroneously to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run 
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer can do so. This is fundamentally incompatible with the 
aim of protecting users' freedom to change the software. The 
systematic pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for 
individuals to use, which is precisely where it is most 
unacceptable. Therefore, we have designed this version of the GPL to 
prohibit the practice for those products. If such problems arise 
substantially in other domains, we stand ready to extend this 
provision to those domains in future versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. 
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of 
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could make it effectively proprietary. To prevent this, the GPL 
assures that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.



  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.

  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this 
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the 
making of an
exact copy. The resulting work is called a "modified version" of the 
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without 
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for 
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying, 
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the 
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a 
user through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices" 
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible 
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the 
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the 
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a 
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the 
case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that 
is widely used among developers working in that language.



  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal 
form of packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that 
Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that 
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an 
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component (kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific 
operating system (if any) on which the executable work runs, or a 
compiler used to produce the work, or an object code interpreter 
used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an 
executable work) run the object code and to modify the work, 
including scripts to
control those activities. However, it does not include the work's 
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free programs which are used unmodified in performing those 
activities but
which are not part of the work. For example, Corresponding Source 
includes interface definition files associated with source files for 
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require, such as by intimate data communication or control flow 
between those ubprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users can 
regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of 
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated 
conditions are met. This License explicitly affirms your unlimited 
permission to run the unmodified Program. The output from running a 
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its content, constitutes a covered work. This License acknowledges 
your rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by 
copyright law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not 
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains 
in force. You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or 
provide you with facilities for running those works, provided that 
you comply with the terms of this License in conveying all material 
for which you do not control copyright. Those thus making or running 



the covered works for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, 
under your direction and control, on terms that prohibit them from 
making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under 
the conditions stated below. Sublicensing is not allowed; section 10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological 
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article 11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, 
or similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention is effected by exercising rights under this License 
with respect to the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to 
limit operation or modification of the work as a means of enforcing, 
against the work's users, your or third parties' legal rights to 
forbid circumvention of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you 
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and 
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice; 
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any non-
permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the code; 
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all 
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey, and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is 
released under this License and any conditions added under section 
7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".



    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this 
License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy. This License 
will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 7 additional 
terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts, regardless of 
how they are packaged. This License gives no permission to license 
the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal 
Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and independen 
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work, 
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program, 
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an 
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not 
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users 
beyond what the individual works permit. Inclusion of a covered work 
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other 
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms 
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the machine-
readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this License, in 
one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product 
(including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the 
Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium customarily 
used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product 
(including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a written 
offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as long as you 
offer spare parts or customer support for that product model, to 
give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a copy of the 
Corresponding Source for all the software in the product that is 
covered by this License, on a durable physical medium customarily 
used for software interchange, for a price no more than your 
reasonable cost of physically performing this conveying of source, 
or (2) access to copy the Corresponding Source from a network server 
at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the written offer to provide the Corresponding Source. This 
alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, and 
only if you received the object code with such an offer, in accord 
with subsection 6b.



    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated 
place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to the 
Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at no 
further charge. You need not require recipients to copy the 
Corresponding Source along with the object code. If the place to 
copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding Source 
may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party) that 
supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you maintain clear 
directions next to the object code saying where to find the 
Corresponding Source. Regardless of what server hosts the 
Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is 
available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided you inform other peers where the object code and 
Corresponding Source of the work are being offered to the general 
public at no charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not 
be included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family, or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation into a dwelling. In determining whether a product is a 
consumer product, doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of 
coverage. For a particular product received by a particular user, 
"normally used" refers to a typical or common use of that class of 
product, regardless of the status of the particular user or of the 
way in which the particular user actually uses, or expects or is 
expected to use, the product. A product is a consumer product 
regardless of whether the product has substantial commercial, 
industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses represent the only 
significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods, 
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User 
Product from a modified version of its Corresponding Source. The 
information must suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of 
the modified object code is in no case prevented or interfered with 
solely because modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs 
as part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or 
for a fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is 
characterized), the Corresponding Source conveyed under this section 
must be accompanied by the Installation Information. But this 
requirement does not apply if neither you nor any third party 
retains the ability to install modified object code on the User 



Product (for example, the work has been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a requirement to continue to provide support service, 
warranty, or updates for a work that has been modified or installed 
by the recipient, or for the User Product in which it has been 
modified or installed. Access to a network may be denied when the 
modification itself materially and adversely affects the operation 
of the network or violates the rules and protocols for communication 
across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided, in accord with this section must be in a format that is 
publicly documented (and with an implementation available to the 
public in source code form), and must require no special password or 
key for unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this License by making exceptions from one or more of its 
conditions. Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire 
Program shall be treated as though they were included in this 
License, to the extent that they are valid under applicable law. If 
additional permissions apply only to part of the Program, that part 
may be used separately under those permissions, but the entire 
Program remains governed by this License without regard to the 
additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option 
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of it. (Additional permissions may be written to require their own 
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.) You may place 
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work, 
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of that material) supplement the terms of this License with 
terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 



or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that 
material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further 
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10. If the Program as 
you received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that 
it is governed by this License along with a term that is a further 
restriction, you may remove that term. If a license document 
contains a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying 
under this License, you may add to a covered work material governed 
by the terms of that license document, provided that the further 
restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the 
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly 
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or 
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under this License (including any patent licenses granted under the 
third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your 
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a) 
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and 
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright holder fails to notify you of the violation by some 
reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is 
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the 
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have 
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 



that copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days 
after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under this License. If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses 
for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or 
run a copy of the Program. Ancillary propagation of a covered work 
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission 
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance. However, 
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or modify any covered work. These actions infringe copyright if you 
do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically 
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and 
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing 
an organization, or merging organizations. If propagation of a 
covered work results from an entity transaction, each party to that 
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever 
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession 
of the Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in 
interest, if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the 
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may 
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of 
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) 
alleging that any patent claim is infringed by making, using, 
selling, offering for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based. 



The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims 
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or 
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted by this License, of making, using, or selling its 
contributor version, but do not include claims that would be 
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of the 
contributor version. For purposes of this definition, "control" 
includes the right to grant patent sublicenses in a manner 
consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, 
to make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce 
a patent (such as an express permission to practice a patent or 
covenant not to sue for patent infringement). To "grant" such a 
patent license to a party means to make such an agreement or 
commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license, and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available 
for anyone to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this 
License, through a publicly available network server or other 
readily accessible means, then you must either (1) cause the 
Corresponding Source to be so available, or (2) arrange to deprive 
yourself of the benefit of the patent license for this particular 
work, or (3) arrange, in a manner consistent with the requirements 
of this License, to extend the patent license to downstream 
recipients. "Knowingly relying" means you have actual knowledge 
that, but for the patent license, your conveying the covered work in 
a country, or your recipient's use of the covered work in a country, 
would infringe one or more identifiable patents in that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.

  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or 
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a 
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties 
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the 
patent license you grant is automatically extended to all recipients 
of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within 



the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is 
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are specifically granted under this License. You may not convey a 
covered work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party 
that is in the business of distributing software, under which you 
make payment to the third party based on the extent of your activity 
of conveying the work, and under which the third party grants, to 
any of the parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory patent license (a) in connection with copies of the 
covered work conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or 
(b) primarily for and in connection with specific products or 
compilations that contain the covered work, unless you entered into 
that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting any implied license or other defenses to infringement that 
may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot convey a covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously 
your obligations under this License and any other pertinent 
obligations, then as a consequence you may not convey it at all. For 
example, if you agree to terms that obligate you to collect a 
royalty for further conveying from those to whom you convey the 
Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have 
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed 
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single combined work, and to convey the resulting work. The terms of 
this License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work, but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License, section 13, concerning interaction through a network will 
apply to the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the GNU General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but 
may differ in detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 



Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General 
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the 
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered 
version or of any later version published by the Free Software 
Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of the 
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future 
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's 
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different 
permissions. However, no additional obligations are imposed on any 
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY 
APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" 
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. 
SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES 
AND/OR CONVEYS THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM 
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED 
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE 
OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH 
HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided 
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms, 
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection 
with the Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability 
accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.



                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the 
License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, your 
program's commands might be different; for a GUI interface, you 
would use an "about box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 



necessary. For more information on this, and how to apply and follow 
the GNU GPL, see <http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this 
License. But first, please read <http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-
not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
eudev-3.2: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 
Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.



  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 



interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such 
an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 



granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 



published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>



    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



kmod-23: libkmod/COPYING file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.



  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 



operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 



appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or 
table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of 
its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square 
root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.



In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The



threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 



Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 



modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 



License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing
and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS



           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 
Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 



program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.



    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such 
an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)



The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 



satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY



  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 



License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriat parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble



  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for 
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed to take away your freedom to share and change the works. By 
contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee 
your freedom to share and change all versions of a program--to make 
sure it remains free software for all its users. We, the Free 
Software Foundation, use the GNU General Public License for most of 
our software; it applies also to any other work released this way by 
its authors. You can apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for them if you wish), that you receive source code or can 
get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use 
pieces of it in new free programs, and that you know you can do 
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you 
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights. Therefore, you 
have certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the 
software, or if you modify it: responsibilities to respect the 
freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same 
freedoms that you received. You must make sure that they, too, 
receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these 
terms so they know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License 
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains that there is no warranty for this free software. For both 
users' and authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be 
marked as changed, so that their problems will not be attributed 
erroneously to authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run 
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer can do so. This is fundamentally incompatible with the 
aim of protecting users' freedom to change the software. The 
systematic pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for 
individuals to use, which is precisely where it is most 
unacceptable. Therefore, we have designed this version of the GPL to 
prohibit the practice for those products. If such problems arise 
substantially in other domains, we stand ready to extend this 
provision to those domains in future versions of the GPL, as needed 
to protect the freedom of users.



  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. States should not allow patents to restrict development and 
use of software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, 
we wish to avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free 
program could make it effectively proprietary. To prevent this, the 
GPL assures that patents cannot be used to render the program non-
free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

                       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of works, such as semiconductor masks.

  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this 
License. Each licensee is addressed as "you". "Licensees" and 
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the 
making of an exact copy. The resulting work is called a "modified 
version" of the earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without 
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for 
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a computer or modifying a private copy. Propagation includes 
copying, distribution (with or without modification), making 
available to the public, and in some countries other activities as 
well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other parties to make or receive copies. Mere interaction with a 
user through a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not 
conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices" 
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible 
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2) 
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the 
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the 
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License. If 
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a 



menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work 
for making modifications to it. "Object code" means any non-source 
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the 
case of interfaces specified for a particular programming language, 
one that is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal 
form of packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that 
Major Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with 
that Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which 
an implementation is available to the public in source code form. A 
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component (kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific 
operating system (if any) on which the executable work runs, or a 
compiler used to produce the work, or an object code interpreter 
used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an 
executable work) run the object code and to modify the work, 
including scripts to control those activities. However, it does not 
include the work's System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or 
generally available free programs which are used unmodified in 
performing those activities but which are not part of the work. For 
example, Corresponding Source includes interface definition files 
associated with source files for the work, and the source code for 
shared libraries and dynamically linked subprograms that the work is 
specifically designed to require, such as by intimate data 
communication or control flow between those subprograms and other 
parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users can 
regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding 
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that 
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of 
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated 
conditions are met. This License explicitly affirms your unlimited 
permission to run the unmodified Program. The output from running a 
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its content, constitutes a covered work. This License acknowledges 



your rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by 
copyright law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not 
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains 
in force. You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or 
provide you with facilities for running those works, provided that 
you comply with the terms of this License in conveying all material 
for which you do not control copyright. Those thus making or running 
the covered works for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, 
under your direction and control, on terms that prohibit them from 
making any copies of your copyrighted material outside their 
relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under 
the conditions stated below. Sublicensing is not allowed; section 10 
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological 
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article 11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, 
or similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such 
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention is effected by exercising rights under this License 
with respect to the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to 
limit operation or modification of the work as a means of enforcing, 
against the work's users, your or third parties' legal rights to 
forbid circumvention of technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you 
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and 
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice; 
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any non-
permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the code; 
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all 
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey, and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the 
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:



    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is 
released under this License and any conditions added under section

  7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to 
"keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this 
License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy. This License 
will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 7 additional 
terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts, regardless of 
how they are packaged. This License gives no permission to license 
the work in any other way, but it does not invalidate such 
permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal 
Notices, your work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent works, which are not by their nature extensions of the 
covered work, and which are not combined with it such as to form a 
larger program, in or on a volume of a storage or distribution 
medium, is called an "aggregate" if the compilation and its 
resulting copyright are not used to limit the access or legal rights 
of the compilation's users beyond what the individual works permit. 
Inclusion of a covered work in an aggregate does not cause this 
License to apply to the other parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms 
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the machine-
readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this License, in 
one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product 
(including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the 
Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium customarily 
used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product 
(including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a written 
offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as long as you 
offer spare parts or customer support for that product model, to 
give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a copy of the 
Corresponding Source for all the software in the product that is 
covered by this License, on a durable physical medium customarily 
used for software interchange, for a price no more than your 



reasonable cost of physically performing this conveying of source, 
or (2) access to copy the Corresponding Source from a network server 
at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the written offer to provide the Corresponding Source. This 
alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, and 
only if you received the object code with such an offer, in accord 
with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated 
place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to the 
Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at no 
further charge. You need not require recipients to copy the 
Corresponding Source along with the object code. If the place to 
copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding Source 
may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party) that 
supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you maintain clear 
directions next to the object code saying where to find the 
Corresponding Source. Regardless of what server hosts the 
Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is 
available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided you inform other peers where the object code and 
Corresponding Source of the work are being offered to the general 
public at no charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not 
be included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family, or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation into a dwelling. In determining whether a product is a 
consumer product, doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of 
coverage. For a particular product received by a particular user, 
"normally used" refers to a typical or common use of that class of 
product, regardless of the status of the particular user or of the 
way in which the particular user actually uses, or expects or is 
expected to use, the product. A product is a consumer product 
regardless of whether the product has substantial commercial, 
industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses represent the only 
significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods, 
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User 
Product from a modified version of its Corresponding Source. The 
information must suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of 
the modified object code is in no case prevented or interfered with 
solely because modification has been made.



  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs 
as part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or 
for a fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is 
characterized), the Corresponding Source conveyed under this section 
must be accompanied by the Installation Information. But this 
requirement does not apply if neither you nor any third party 
retains the ability to install modified object code on the User 
Product (for example, the work has been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a requirement to continue to provide support service, 
warranty, or updates for a work that has been modified or installed 
by the recipient, or for the User Product in which it has been 
modified or installed. Access to a network may be denied when the 
modification itself materially and adversely affects the operation 
of the network or violates the rules and protocols for communication 
across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided, in accord with this section must be in a format that is 
publicly documented (and with an implementation available to the 
public in source code form), and must require no special password or 
key for unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this License by making exceptions from one or more of its 
conditions. Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire 
Program shall be treated as though they were included in this 
License, to the extent that they are valid under applicable law. If 
additional permissions apply only to part of the Program, that part 
may be used separately under those permissions, but the entire 
Program remains governed by this License without regard to the 
additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option 
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of it. (Additional permissions may be written to require their own 
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.) You may place 
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work, 
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of that material) supplement the terms of this License with 
terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 



or author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal 
Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in 
reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some 
trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that 
material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified versions of 
it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, for 
any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose on 
those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further 
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10. If the Program as 
you received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that 
it is governed by this License along with a term that is a further 
restriction, you may remove that term. If a license document 
contains a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying 
under this License, you may add to a covered work material governed 
by the terms of that license document, provided that the further 
restriction does not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the 
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating 
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions; 
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly 
provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to propagate or 
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under this License (including any patent licenses granted under the 
third paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your 
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a) 
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and 
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright holder fails to notify you of the violation by some 
reasonable means prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is 



reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the 
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have 
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days 
after your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under this License. If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses 
for the same material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or 
run a copy of the Program. Ancillary propagation of a covered work 
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission 
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance. However, 
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or modify any covered work. These actions infringe copyright if you 
do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or propagating a 
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically 
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and 
propagate that work, subject to this License. You are not 
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with this 
License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing 
an organization, or merging organizations. If propagation of a 
covered work results from an entity transaction, each party to that 
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever 
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession 
of the Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in 
interest, if the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable 
efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the 
rights granted or affirmed under this License. For example, you may 
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of 
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) 
alleging that any patent claim is infringed by making, using, 
selling, offering for sale, or importing the Program or any portion 
of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 



this License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based. 
The work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims 
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or 
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted by this License, of making, using, or selling its 
contributor version, but do not include claims that would be 
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of the 
contributor version. For purposes of this definition, "control" 
includes the right to grant patent sublicenses in a manner 
consistent with the requirements of this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, 
to make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce 
a patent (such as an express permission to practice a patent or 
covenant not to sue for patent infringement). To "grant" such a 
patent license to a party means to make such an agreement or 
commitment not to enforce a patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license, and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available 
for anyone to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this 
License, through a publicly available network server or other 
readily accessible means, then you must either (1) cause the 
Corresponding Source to be so available, or (2) arrange to deprive 
yourself of the benefit of the patent license for this particular 
work, or (3) arrange, in a manner consistent with the requirements 
of this License, to extend the patent license to downstream 
recipients. "Knowingly relying" means you have actual knowledge 
that, but for the patent license, your conveying the covered work in 
a country, or your recipient's use of the covered work in a country, 
would infringe one or more identifiable patents in that country that 
you have reason to believe are valid.

  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or 
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a 
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties 
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the 
patent license you grant is automatically extended to all recipients 
of the covered work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within 
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is 
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are specifically granted under this License. You may not convey a 
covered work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party 



that is in the business of distributing software, under which you 
make payment to the third party based on the extent of your activity 
of conveying the work, and under which the third party grants, to 
any of the parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory patent license (a) in connection with copies of the 
covered work conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or 
(b) primarily for and in connection with specific products or 
compilations that contain the covered work, unless you entered into 
that arrangement, or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 
March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting any implied license or other defenses to infringement that 
may otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot convey a covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously 
your obligations under this License and any other pertinent 
obligations, then as a consequence you may not convey it at all. For 
example, if you agree to terms that obligate you to collect a 
royalty for further conveying from those to whom you convey the 
Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and this 
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have 
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed 
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single combined work, and to convey the resulting work. The terms of 
this License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work, but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License, section 13, concerning interaction through a network will 
apply to the combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the GNU General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but 
may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General 
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the 
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered 
version or of any later version published by the Free Software 
Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of the 
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.



  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future 
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's 
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different 
permissions. However, no additional obligations are imposed on any 
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a 
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY 
APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" 
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. 
SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL 
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES 
AND/OR CONVEYS THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM 
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED 
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE 
OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH 
HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided 
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms, 
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection 
with the Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability 
accompanies acopy of the Program in return for a fee.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.



  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the 
License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program. If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short 
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, your 
program's commands might be different; for a GUI interface, you 
would use an "about box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see <http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this 
License. But first, please read <http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-



not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
xz-5.2.2: COPYING.LGPLv2.1 file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 



and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 



programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.



  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in 
the event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 



intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 



be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 



performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 



Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Library under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.



  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. 
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, 
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not 
specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which 
is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the 
sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 



greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free 
software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by 
permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, 
under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. 
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
util-linux-2.28: README.licensing file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

The project util-linux doesn't use the same license for all of the 
code.



There is code under:

   * GPLv2+ (GNU General Public License version 2, or any later 
version)

   * GPLv2 (GNU General Public License version 2)

   * LGPLv2+ (GNU Lesser General Public License v2 (or 2.1) or any 
later version)

   * BSD with advertising

   * Public Domain

Please, check the source code for more details. A license is usually 
at the start
of each source file.

The ./COPYING file (GPLv2+) is the default license for code without 
an explicitly
defined license.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
util-linux-2.28: Documentation/licenses/COPYING.GPLv2 file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 
Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software 
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is 
covered by the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code 
or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or 
use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do 



these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get 
the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this 
free software. If the software is modified by someone else and 
passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not 
the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not 
reflect on the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed 
at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be 
distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The 
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative 
work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the 
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation 
is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on 
the Program (independent of having been made by running the 
Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.



  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate 
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a 
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not 
normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program 
is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 



Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost 
of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-
readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily 
used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as 
a special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is 
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from 
you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 



distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any 
further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties to this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in 
other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation 
excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in 
or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License 



incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to 
it and "any later version", you have the option of following the 
terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not 
specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version 
ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to 
the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted 
by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will 
be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all 
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND 
PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE 
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 



greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is 
to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change 
under these terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it 
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriat parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever 
suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 



James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking 
proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want 
to do, use the GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this 
License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
util-linux-2.28: Documentation/licenses/COPYING.UCB file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

/*
 * Copyright (c) 1989 The Regents of the University of California.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software must display the following acknowledgement:
 * This product includes software developed by the University 
of California, Berkeley and its contributors.
 * 4. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS 
IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 */

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
util-linux-2.28: Documentation/licenses/COPYING.LGPLv2.1 



file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also 
counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 
2, hence the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public 
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the 
better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the 
explanations below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make 
sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software 
(and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source 
code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software 
and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed 
that you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or 
if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can 
get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you 
must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they 
can relink them with the library after making changes to the library 
and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know 
their rights.



  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you 
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that 
there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know 
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that 
might be introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally 
speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The 
ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only 
if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser 
General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other 
code with the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These 
disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public 
License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides 
advantages in certain special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU 



operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating 
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that 
is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to 
run that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). 
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code 
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a 
work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in 
a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 



appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 
1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no 
charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses 
the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that, in the event an application does not supply such function or 
table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the 
application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-
supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: 
if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the 
terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend 
to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of 
who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the 
intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of 
derivative or collective works based on the Library.



In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a 
volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other 
work under the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the 
Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to 
this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public 
License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has 
appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do 
not make any other change in these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of 
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or 
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form 
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source 
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy 
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to 
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a 
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses 
the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may 
be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is 
not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can 
be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. 
The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.



  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data 
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline 
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object 
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus 
portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or 
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a 
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work 
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit 
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse 
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do 
one of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were 
used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, 
with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as 
object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the 
Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing 
the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes 
the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified 
definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a 
copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, 
rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) 
will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the 
user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-
compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years, to give the same user the materials specified in 
Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of 
performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 



copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these 
materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating 
system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you 
cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that 
you distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the 
work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is 
otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. 
This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact 
that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where 
to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute 
the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any 
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or 
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their 
licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 



the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose 
any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights 
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties with this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this 
License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. 
If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your 
obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, 
then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For 
example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies 
directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could 
satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply 
in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing to distribute software through any other system and a 
licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 



if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.



                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the



  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
util-linux-2.28: Documentation/licenses/COPYING.BSD-3 file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, and the entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without specific prior
   written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, ALL OF
WHICH ARE HEREBY DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF NOT ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
e2fsprogs-1.43.1: NOTICE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This package, the EXT2 filesystem utilities, are made available 
under
the GNU Public License version 2, with the exception of the lib/
ext2fs
and lib/e2p libraries, which are made available under the GNU 
Library
General Public License Version 2, the lib/uuid library which is made
available under a BSD-style license and the lib/et and lib/ss



libraries which are made available under an MIT-style license.  
Please
see lib/uuid/COPYING for more details for the license for the files
comprising the libuuid library, and the source file headers of the
libet and libss libraries for more information.

The most recent officially distributed version can be found at
http://e2fsprogs.sourceforge.net.  If you need to make a 
distribution,
that's the one you should use.  If there is some reason why you'd 
like
a more recent version that is still in ALPHA testing (i.e., either
using the "WIP" test distributions or one from the hg or git
repository from the development branch, please contact me
(tytso@mit.edu) before you ship.  The release schedules for this
package are flexible, if you give me enough lead time.

Theodore Ts'o
23-June-2007

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 



it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 



below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide



    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,



    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to



this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates



the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,



REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.



    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--



  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
        59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the library GPL.  It is
 numbered 2 because it goes with version 2 of the ordinary GPL.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Library General Public License, applies to some
specially designated Free Software Foundation software, and to any
other libraries whose authors decide to use it.  You can use it for
your libraries, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if
you distribute copies of the library, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link a program with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients so that they can relink them
with the library, after making changes to the library and 
recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  Our method of protecting your rights has two steps: (1) copyright



the library, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  Also, for each distributor's protection, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
library.  If the library is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original
version, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect 
on
the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that companies distributing 
free
software will individually obtain patent licenses, thus in effect
transforming the program into proprietary software.  To prevent 
this,
we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for 
everyone's
free use or not licensed at all.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary
GNU General Public License, which was designed for utility programs.  
This
license, the GNU Library General Public License, applies to certain
designated libraries.  This license is quite different from the 
ordinary
one; be sure to read it in full, and don't assume that anything in 
it is
the same as in the ordinary license.

  The reason we have a separate public license for some libraries is 
that
they blur the distinction we usually make between modifying or 
adding to a
program and simply using it.  Linking a program with a library, 
without
changing the library, is in some sense simply using the library, and 
is
analogous to running a utility program or application program.  
However, in
a textual and legal sense, the linked executable is a combined work, 
a
derivative of the original library, and the ordinary General Public 
License
treats it as such.

  Because of this blurred distinction, using the ordinary General
Public License for libraries did not effectively promote software
sharing, because most developers did not use the libraries.  We
concluded that weaker conditions might promote sharing better.



  However, unrestricted linking of non-free programs would deprive 
the
users of those programs of all benefit from the free status of the
libraries themselves.  This Library General Public License is 
intended to
permit developers of non-free programs to use free libraries, while
preserving your freedom as a user of such programs to change the 
free
libraries that are incorporated in them.  (We have not seen how to 
achieve
this as regards changes in header files, but we have achieved it as 
regards
changes in the actual functions of the Library.)  The hope is that 
this
will lead to faster development of free libraries.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, while the latter only
works together with the library.

  Note that it is possible for a library to be covered by the 
ordinary
General Public License rather than by this special one.

  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized
party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Library
General Public License (also called "this License").  Each licensee 
is
addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for



making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 



of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.



  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may



distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also compile or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    c) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    d) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.



  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the source code distributed need not include anything that is 
normally
distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying



the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.



This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Library General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE



LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Library General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Library General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Library General 
Public



    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
e2fsprogs-1.43.1: lib/uuid/COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, and the entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without specific prior
   written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, ALL OF
WHICH ARE HEREBY DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF NOT ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
e2fsprogs-1.43.1: lib/ss/mit-sipb-copyright.h file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

/*

Copyright 1987 by the Student Information Processing Board
of the Massachusetts Institute of Technology

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is
hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice
appear in all copies and that both that copyright notice and
this permission notice appear in supporting documentation,
and that the names of M.I.T. and the M.I.T. S.I.P.B. not be
used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
of the software without specific, written prior permission.
M.I.T. and the M.I.T. S.I.P.B. make no representations about
the suitability of this software for any purpose.  It is
provided "as is" without express or implied warranty.

*/

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
e2fsprogs-1.43.1: lib/et/internal.h file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

/*
 * internal include file for com_err package
 *
 * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
 * its documentation for any purpose is hereby granted, provided 
that
 * the names of M.I.T. and the M.I.T. S.I.P.B. not be used in
 * advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the 
software
 * without specific, written prior permission.  M.I.T. and the
 * M.I.T. S.I.P.B. make no representations about the suitability of
 * this software for any purpose.  It is provided "as is" without
 * express or implied warranty.
 */

#include <errno.h>

#ifdef NEED_SYS_ERRLIST
extern char const * const sys_errlist[];
extern const int sys_nerr;
#endif

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



e2tools-3158ef18a903ca4a98b8fa220c9fc5c133d8bdf6: COPYING 
file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                           GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE

                              Version 2, June 1991

     Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 675 
Mass Ave,
     Cambridge, MA 02139, USA

     Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this
     license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                                    Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share
and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to
guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make 
sure the
software is free for all its users. This General Public License 
applies to most
of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program 
whose
authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation 
software is
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to
your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our
General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the 
freedom to
distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if 
you wish),
that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you 
can change
the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you 
know you
can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny
you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These 
restrictions
translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute 
copies of the
software, or if you modify it.



For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for
a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. 
You must make
sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you 
must show them
these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2)
offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute
and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
that
everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the
software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its 
recipients to
know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems 
introduced
by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish
to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will 
individually
obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To 
prevent
this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for 
everyone's
free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification
follow.

                           GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE

        TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND 
MODIFICATION

0.    This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a notice
     placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under the
     terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers to any
     such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means 
either the
     Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to 
say, a work



     containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or 
with
     modifications and/or translated into another language. 
(Hereinafter,
     translation is included without limitation in the term 
"modification".)
     Each licensee is addressed as "you".

     Activities other than copying, distribution and modification 
are not
     covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running
     the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program 
is covered
     only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program 
(independent
     of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is 
true depends
     on what the Program does.

1.    You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code
     as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and
     appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright 
notice and
     disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer 
to this
     License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other 
recipients
     of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

     You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a 
copy, and you
     may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

2.    You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of it,
     thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and 
distribute such
     modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that
     you also meet all of these conditions:

     a)    You must cause the modified files to carry prominent 
notices stating
          that you changed the files and the date of any change.

     b)    You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, 
that in
          whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program 
or any part
          thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 



third parties
          under the terms of this License.

     c)    If the modified program normally reads commands 
interactively when
          run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use
          in the most ordinary way, to print or display an 
announcement
          including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice 
that there is
          no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) 
and that
          users may redistribute the program under these conditions, 
and
          telling the user how to view a copy of this License. 
(Exception: if
          the Program itself is interactive but does not normally 
print such an
          announcement, your work based on the Program is not 
required to print
          an announcement.)

     These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable
     sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can 
be
     reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then
     this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections 
when you
     distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the 
same
     sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the 
Program, the
     distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, 
whose
     permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and 
thus to
     each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

     Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your
     rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to exercise
     the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works
     based on the Program.

     In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
     with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a 
volume of a
     storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work 



under the
     scope of this License.

3.    You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on 
it, under
     Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1
     and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

     a)    Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-
readable source
          code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2
          above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

     b)    Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least 
three years,
          to give any third party, for a charge no more than your 
cost of
          physically performing source distribution, a complete
          machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to 
be
          distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
          customarily used for software interchange; or,

     c)    Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to
          distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed
          only for noncommercial distribution and only if you 
received the
          program in object code or executable form with such an 
offer, in
          accord with Subsection b above.)

     The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work 
for making
     modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means
     all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated
     interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
     and installation of the executable. However, as a special 
exception, the
     source code distributed need not include anything that is 
normally
     distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major 
components
     (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which 
the
     executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the 



executable.

     If distribution of executable or object code is made by 
offering access to
     copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access 
to copy the
     source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source code,
     even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source 
along with
     the object code.

4.    You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the 
Program except as
     expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to 
copy,
     modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
     automatically terminate your rights under this License. 
However, parties
     who have received copies, or rights, from you under this 
License will not
     have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain 
in full
     compliance.

5.    You are not required to accept this License, since you have 
not signed
     it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute
     the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law
     if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or 
distributing
     the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate 
your
     acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and 
conditions for
     copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based 
on it.

6.    Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
     Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original
     licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to 
these terms
     and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
     recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not 
responsible
     for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7.    If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent



     infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues),
     conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
     otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they 
do not
     excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
     so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and
     any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may 
not
     distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license 
would not
     permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those 
who receive
     copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you could
     satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
     distribution of the Program.

     If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
     particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to apply
     and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

     It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe 
any
     patents or other property right claims or to contest validity 
of any such
     claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of
     the free software distribution system, which is implemented by 
public
     license practices. Many people have made generous contributions 
to the
     wide range of software distributed through that system in 
reliance on
     consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/
donor to
     decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through 
any other
     system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

     This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is 
believed to be a
     consequence of the rest of this License.

8.    If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain
     countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 



original
     copyright holder who places the Program under this License may 
add an
     explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
     so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries 
not thus
     excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the 
limitation as if
     written in the body of this License.

9.    The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
     the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions 
will be
     similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
     address new problems or concerns.

     Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program
     specifies a version number of this License which applies to it 
and "any
     later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
     either of that version or of any later version published by the 
Free
     Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
     this License, you may choose any version ever published by the 
Free
     Software Foundation.

10.   If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free programs
     whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author to ask
     for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free 
Software
     Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes 
make
     exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals of
     preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and of
     promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                                     NO WARRANTY

11.   BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR
     THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT 
WHEN
     OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 



PARTIES
     PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EITHER EXPRESSED
     OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF
     MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE 
ENTIRE RISK AS
     TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. 
SHOULD THE
     PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
     REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12.   IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
     WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR
     REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES,
     INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
     ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM 
(INCLUDING BUT NOT
     LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR 
LOSSES
     SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM 
TO OPERATE
     WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY 
HAS BEEN
     ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                          END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

--------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------

            Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible
use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free 
software
which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest 
to attach
them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the 
exclusion
of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line 
and a
pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>



    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this when it
starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use 
may be
called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary. Here is
a sample; alter the names:

     Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
     program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written 
by
     James Hacker.

     <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
     Ty Coon, President of Vice



This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may consider
it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the 
library. If
this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public 
License instead
of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
f2fs-tools-v1.6.1: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

The tools for F2FS are covered by GNU Public License version 2.
Exceptionally, the following files are also covered by the GNU 
Lesser General
Public License Version 2.1 as the dual licenses.
- include/f2fs_fs.h
- lib/libf2fs.c
- lib/libf2fs_io.c
- mkfs/f2fs_format.c
- mkfs/f2fs_format_main.c
- mkfs/f2fs_format_utils.c
- mkfs/f2fs_format_utils.h

====================================================================
============
Copyright (c) 2012 Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd.
             http://www.samsung.com/

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 as
published by the Free Software Foundation.

====================================================================
============

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This



General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 



any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.



    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:



    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and



all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 



to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN



OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify



    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into



proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

====================================================================
============
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.



  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General



Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of



this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1



above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 



of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.



  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the



    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 



on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 



this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 



Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 



that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
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    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 



they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.



  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.
 
  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.



  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 



purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.



  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product



    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be



included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates



for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 



or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).



  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the



Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone



to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.
  
  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.



  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future



versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the



Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.



The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
htop-2.0.2: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                          675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 



to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.



    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 



third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 



interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.



  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.



  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES



PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 



published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 



with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

Appendix 2: Special exception concerning PLPA

 In the following exception, "PLPA" means (i) code released by the
 Portable Linux Processor Affinity Project, or (ii) derivative works 
of
 such code, in both cases provided that the code is covered entirely 
by
 free software licensing terms.

 As a special exception to the GNU GPL, the licensors of htop give 
you
 permission to combine GNU GPL-licensed code in htop (and derivative
 works of such code) with PLPA. You may copy and distribute such a
 combined work following the terms of the GNU GPL for htop and the
 applicable licenses of the version of PLPA used in your combined 
work,
 provided that you include the source code of such version of PLPA 
when
 and as the GNU GPL requires distribution of source code.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
hwdata-0.267: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to



your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.



                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.



    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three



    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 



to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License



may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS



TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,



    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



hwdata-0.267: LICENSE file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This data is licenced under 2 different licenses

1) GNU General Public License, version 2 or later
2) XFree86 1.0 license

This data can be used freely under either license.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
iftop-1.0pre4: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you



distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".



Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If



identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for



making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot



distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.



Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING



OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.



If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libpcap-1.7.4: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

License: BSD

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.



  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
     the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
     distribution.
  3. The names of the authors may not be used to endorse or promote
     products derived from this software without specific prior
     written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libnl-3.2.27: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 



charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those



libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.



                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 



a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest



your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and



therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked



    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you



distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.



  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if



written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.



                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 



Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libusb-1.0.19: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do



these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary



General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or



other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion



of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 



Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the



library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood



    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 



combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not



excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.



Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 



greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.



  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.



  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 



wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.



If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software



Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS



            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate



parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
iputils-55828d1fef3fed7f07abcbf7be9282a9662e78c7: ninfod/

COPYING file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (C) 2002 USAGI/WIDE Project.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND



ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libgcrypt-1.7.3: COPYING.LIB file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better



strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
^L
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be



consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it
becomes a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs 
must
be allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and



modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.
^L
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any



warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 



wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
^L
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the



Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
^L
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever



    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least
    three years, to give the same user the materials specified in
    Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of
    performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally



accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
^L
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.



^L
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.



  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
^L
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
^L



           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms
of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library,
if necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James
  Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice



That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libgpg-error-1.24: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the



source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the



Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based



on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include



anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 



by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 



conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER



PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:



    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libgpg-error-1.24: COPYING.LIB file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 



hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the



library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it
becomes a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs 
must
be allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 



this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated



interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 



has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.



  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.



  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least
    three years, to give the same user the materials specified in
    Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of
    performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 



copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.



  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is



implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO



WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms
of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of



    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library,
if necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James
  Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
openssl-1.0.2h: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
  Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to 
OpenSSL
  please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* 
====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 



reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)



 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
 * 
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 * 
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices 
in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
 * are met:



 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from 
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



iw-4.7: COPYING file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2007, 2008 Johannes Berg
Copyright (c) 2007 Andy Lutomirski
Copyright (c) 2007 Mike Kershaw
Copyright (c) 2008-2009 Luis R. Rodriguez

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE 
FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN 
AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
json-c-json-c-0.12-20140410: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom 
the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR



IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2004, 2005 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom 
the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libassuan-2.4.3: COPYING.LIB file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999



 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 



source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 



certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it
becomes a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs 
must
be allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 



translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses



    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the



ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 



derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is



    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least
    three years, to give the same user the materials specified in
    Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of
    performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.



  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under



any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free



Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms
of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>



    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library,
if necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James
  Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libassuan-2.4.3: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for



software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to



authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.
 
  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.



  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 



all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10



makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to



    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the



    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status



of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.



  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 



for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.



  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.



  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 



that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.
  
  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 



this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT



HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 



safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.



  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libconfuse-3.0: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2002,2003,2007 Martin Hedenfalk <martin@bzero.se>
Copyright (c) 2015 Peter Rosin <peda@lysator.liu.se>

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE 
FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN 
AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libevent-2.0.22-stable: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Libevent is available for use under the following license, commonly 
known
as the 3-clause (or "modified") BSD license:

==============================
Copyright (c) 2000-2007 Niels Provos <provos@citi.umich.edu>
Copyright (c) 2007-2012 Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without



modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote 
products
   derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT
NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF
THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
==============================

Portions of Libevent are based on works by others, also made 
available by
them under the three-clause BSD license above.  The copyright 
notices are
available in the corresponding source files; the license is as 
above.  Here's
a list:

log.c:
   Copyright (c) 2000 Dug Song <dugsong@monkey.org>
   Copyright (c) 1993 The Regents of the University of California.

strlcpy.c:
   Copyright (c) 1998 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

win32select.c:
   Copyright (c) 2003 Michael A. Davis <mike@datanerds.net>

evport.c:
   Copyright (c) 2007 Sun Microsystems

ht-internal.h:



   Copyright (c) 2002 Christopher Clark

minheap-internal.h:
   Copyright (c) 2006 Maxim Yegorushkin 
<maxim.yegorushkin@gmail.com>

==============================

The arc4module is available under the following, sometimes called 
the
"OpenBSD" license:

   Copyright (c) 1996, David Mazieres <dm@uun.org>
   Copyright (c) 2008, Damien Miller <djm@openbsd.org>

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any
   purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above
   copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

   THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
   WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
   MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE 
LIABLE FOR
   ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
   WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER 
IN AN
   ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING 
OUT OF
   OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libftdi-0.20: unknown license file(s)

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libusb-compat-0.1.5: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 



counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.



  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be



allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 



means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of



    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.



  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 



6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more



    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 



copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any



patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing



and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or



    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libftdi1-1.3: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

The C library "libftdi1" is distributed under the
GNU Library General Public License version 2.

A copy of the GNU Library General Public License (LGPL) is included
in this distribution, in the file COPYING.LIB.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--

The C++ wrapper "ftdipp1" is distributed under the GNU General
Public License version 2 (with a special exception described below).

A copy of the GNU General Public License (GPL) is included



in this distribution, in the file COPYING.GPL.

As a special exception, if other files instantiate templates or use 
macros
or inline functions from this file, or you compile this file and 
link it
with other works to produce a work based on this file, this file
does not by itself cause the resulting work to be covered
by the GNU General Public License.

However the source code for this file must still be made available
in accordance with section (3) of the GNU General Public License.

This exception does not invalidate any other reasons why a work 
based
on this file might be covered by the GNU General Public License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libftdi1-1.3: COPYING.GPL file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.



  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:



that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but



    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you



    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or



otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 



detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,



INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 



mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libftdi1-1.3: COPYING.LIB file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.



[This is the first released version of the library GPL.  It is
 numbered 2 because it goes with version 2 of the ordinary GPL.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Library General Public License, applies to some
specially designated Free Software Foundation software, and to any
other libraries whose authors decide to use it.  You can use it for
your libraries, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if
you distribute copies of the library, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link a program with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients so that they can relink them
with the library, after making changes to the library and 
recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  Our method of protecting your rights has two steps: (1) copyright
the library, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  Also, for each distributor's protection, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
library.  If the library is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original
version, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect 



on
the original authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that companies distributing 
free
software will individually obtain patent licenses, thus in effect
transforming the program into proprietary software.  To prevent 
this,
we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for 
everyone's
free use or not licensed at all.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary
GNU General Public License, which was designed for utility programs.  
This
license, the GNU Library General Public License, applies to certain
designated libraries.  This license is quite different from the 
ordinary
one; be sure to read it in full, and don't assume that anything in 
it is
the same as in the ordinary license.

  The reason we have a separate public license for some libraries is 
that
they blur the distinction we usually make between modifying or 
adding to a
program and simply using it.  Linking a program with a library, 
without
changing the library, is in some sense simply using the library, and 
is
analogous to running a utility program or application program.  
However, in
a textual and legal sense, the linked executable is a combined work, 
a
derivative of the original library, and the ordinary General Public 
License
treats it as such.

  Because of this blurred distinction, using the ordinary General
Public License for libraries did not effectively promote software
sharing, because most developers did not use the libraries.  We
concluded that weaker conditions might promote sharing better.

  However, unrestricted linking of non-free programs would deprive 
the
users of those programs of all benefit from the free status of the
libraries themselves.  This Library General Public License is 
intended to
permit developers of non-free programs to use free libraries, while
preserving your freedom as a user of such programs to change the 
free



libraries that are incorporated in them.  (We have not seen how to 
achieve
this as regards changes in header files, but we have achieved it as 
regards
changes in the actual functions of the Library.)  The hope is that 
this
will lead to faster development of free libraries.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, while the latter only
works together with the library.

  Note that it is possible for a library to be covered by the 
ordinary
General Public License rather than by this special one.

                  GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized
party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Library
General Public License (also called "this License").  Each licensee 
is
addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not



covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must



    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or



derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also compile or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work



under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    c) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    d) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the source code distributed need not include anything that is 
normally
distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies



the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further



restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add



an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Library General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING



RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Library General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Library General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Library General 
Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 



your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libksba-1.3.4: AUTHORS file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Program: Libksba
Download: ftp://ftp.gnupg.org/gcrypt/libksba/
Repository: git://git.gnupg.org/libksba.git
Maintainer: Werner Koch <wk@gnupg.org>
Bug reports: https://bugs.gnupg.org
Security related bug reports: <security@gnupg.org>
License (library): LGPLv3+/GPLv2+
License (tools, manual): GPLv3+

g10 Code GmbH
Design and most stuff.

GNUTLS  Fabio Fiorina   2001-06-19
[According to CVS log of August 5, 2001 @ 11:38: "renamed cert_* to
x509_*" , further more, the original names must have been changed 
from
Fabio's orginal ones to cert_* when he commited them to CVS] As of
now the following files contain some of this code:
  (asn1-parse.y, asn1-func.[ch])

Copyright
=========

 | Copyright (C) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2010, 2011
 |               2012, 2013, 2014, 2015 g10 Code GmbH
 | Copyright (C) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2007 Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.
 | Copyright (C) 2000, 2001 Fabio Fiorina

The library and the header files are distributed under the following
terms (LGPLv3+/GPLv2+):

 | KSBA is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify



 | it under the terms of either
 |
 |   - the GNU Lesser General Public License as published by the 
Free
 |     Software Foundation; either version 3 of the License, or (at
 |     your option) any later version.
 |
 | or
 |
 |   - the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
 |     Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at
 |     your option) any later version.
 |
 | or both in parallel, as here.
 |
 | KSBA is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT
 | ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY
 | or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU General Public
 | License for more details.

The other parts (e.g. manual, build system, tests) are distributed
under the following terms (GPLv3):

 | KSBA is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 | it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
 | the Free Software Foundation; either version 3 of the License, or
 | (at your option) any later version.
 |
 | KSBA is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 | but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 | MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 | GNU General Public License for more details.

The ASN.1 definition for CMS is based on a specification published
under the following terms (see src/cms.asn):

 | Copyright (C) The Internet Society (1999).  All Rights Reserved.
 |
 | This document and translations of it may be copied and furnished 
to
 | others, and derivative works that comment on or otherwise explain 
it
 | or assist in its implementation may be prepared, copied, 
published
 | and distributed, in whole or in part, without restriction of any
 | kind, provided that the above copyright notice and this paragraph 
are
 | included on all such copies and derivative works.  However, this
 | document itself may not be modified in any way, such as by 
removing
 | the copyright notice or references to the Internet Society or 



other
 | Internet organizations, except as needed for the purpose of
 | developing Internet standards in which case the procedures for
 | copyrights defined in the Internet Standards process must be
 | followed, or as required to translate it into languages other 
than
 | English.
 |
 | The limited permissions granted above are perpetual and will not 
be
 | revoked by the Internet Society or its successors or assigns.
 |
 | This document and the information contained herein is provided on 
an
 | "AS IS" basis and THE INTERNET SOCIETY AND THE INTERNET 
ENGINEERING
 | TASK FORCE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING
 | BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY WARRANTY THAT THE USE OF THE INFORMATION
 | HEREIN WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY RIGHTS OR ANY IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
 | MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libksba-1.3.4: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

KSBA is distributed under mixed GPL and LGPL licenses.  Please see 
the
file AUTHOR for details.  The text of the used licenses can be found 
in
the files:

COPYING.LGPLv3
COPYING.GPLv3
COPYING.GPLv2

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libksba-1.3.4: COPYING.GPLv2 file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public



License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 



the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:



    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 



following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by



modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.



This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY



FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>



    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 



program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libksba-1.3.4: COPYING.GPLv3 file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have



certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and



modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.

  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.



  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a



covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 



code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.



  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.



    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 



apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 



the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.



  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.



  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent



(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.

  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,



or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General



Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF



SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.



  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.
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                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.



  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU 
Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface 
provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a 
mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source 
code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any 
data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from 
the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined 
Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this 
License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an 
Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort 
to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the



   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material 
from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such 
object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and 
templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that 
the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and 
this license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to



       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version 
of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in 
the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with 
the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run 
time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would 
otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of 
it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.



  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software 
Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can 
decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.
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                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better



strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
^L
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be



consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it
becomes a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs 
must
be allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and



modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.
^L
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any



warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 



wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
^L
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the



Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
^L
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever



    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least
    three years, to give the same user the materials specified in
    Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of
    performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally



accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
^L
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.



^L
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.



  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
^L
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
^L



           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms
of the ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.
It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full
notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library,
if necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James
  Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice



That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libpthsem-2.0.8: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

   ____  _   _
  |  _ \| |_| |__               ``Ian Fleming was a UNIX fan!
  | |_) | __| '_ \                How do I know? Well, James Bond
  |  __/| |_| | | |               had the (license to kill) number 
007,
  |_|    \__|_| |_|               i.e., he could execute anyone!''

  GNU Pth - The GNU Portable Threads

  LICENSE
  =======

  This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
  it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as
  published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of 
the
  License, or (at your option) any later version.

  For some people, it is not clear, what is the real intention of 
the
  author by using the GNU Lesser General Public License (LGPL) as 
the
  distribution license for GNU Pth. This is, because the LGPL and 
the
  GPL can be (and are often) interpreted very differently and some
  interpretations seem to be not compatible with others. So an 
explicit
  clarification for the use of the LGPL for GNU Pth from the authors
  point of view might be useful.

  The author places this library under the LGPL to make sure that it
  can be used both commercially and non-commercially provided that
  modifications to the code base are always donated back to the 
official
  code base under the same license conditions. Please keep in mind 
that
  especially using this library in code not staying under the GPL or
  the LGPL _is_ allowed and that any taint or license creap into 
code
  that uses the library is not the authors intention. It is just the
  case that _including_ this library into the source tree of other
  applications is a little bit more inconvinient because of the 
LGPL.
  But it has to be this way for good reasons. And keep in mind that



  inconvinient doesn't mean not allowed or even impossible.

  Even if you want to use this library in some BSD-style licensed
  packages, this _is_ possible as long as you are a little bit
  carefully. Usually this means you have to make sure that the code 
is
  still clearly separated into the source tree and that 
modifications to
  this source area are done under the conditions of the LGPL. Read 
below
  for more details on the conditions. Contact the author if you have
  more questions.

  The license text of the GNU Lesser General Public License follows:
  
____________________________________________________________________
______

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 



charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.



  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE



   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or



collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 



it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified



    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 



combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot



distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.



Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libserial-0.6.0rc2: COPYING file
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    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 



certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;



and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 



to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not



compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 



to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 



free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs



  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 



use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
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                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU 
Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,



other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface 
provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a 
mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source 
code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any 
data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from 
the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined 
Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this 
License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an 
Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort 
to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.



  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material 
from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such 
object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and 
templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that 
the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and 
this license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version 
of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in 
the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with 



the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run 
time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would 
otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work 
based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of 
it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser



General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software 
Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can 
decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libubox-e88d816d6e462180f0337565e04e36be58a63309: unknown 

license file(s)
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
libxml2-2.9.4: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Except where otherwise noted in the source code (e.g. the files 
hash.c,
list.c and the trio files, which are covered by a similar licence 
but
with different Copyright notices) all the files are:

 Copyright (C) 1998-2012 Daniel Veillard.  All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software 
is fur-
nished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FIT-
NESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 



OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN
THE SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.Marvell file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

FIRMWARE LICENSE TERMS

Copyright (c) Marvell International Ltd.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution. Redistribution and use in binary form, without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the 
following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials 
provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of Marvell International Ltd. nor the names of 
its suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from this software without specific prior written permission.

* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this 
software is permitted.

Limited patent license. Marvell International Ltd. grants a world-
wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it now or 
hereafter owns or controls to make, have made, use, import, offer to 
sell and sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to the extent 
that any such patent is necessary to Utilize the software alone, or 
in combination with an operating system licensed under an approved 
Open Source license as listed by the Open Source Initiative at 
http://opensource.org/licenses. The patent license shall not apply 
to any other combinations which include this software. No hardware 
per se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER. THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 



BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.atheros_firmware file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2008-2010, Atheros Communications, Inc.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution.  Redistribution and use in binary form, without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are
met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
  provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of Atheros Communications, Inc. nor the names of
  its suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived
  from this software without specific prior written permission.

* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this
  software is permitted.

Limited patent license.  Atheros Communications, Inc. grants a
world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it
now or hereafter owns or controls to make, have made, use, import,
offer to sell and sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to
the extent that any such patent is necessary to Utilize the software
in conjunction with an Atheros Chipset. The patent license shall not
apply to any other combinations which include this software. No
hardware per se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER.  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL
THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 



THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.broadcom_bcm43xx file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

SOFTWARE LICENSE AGREEMENT

The accompanying software in binary code form (‚ÄúSoftware‚Äù), is 
licensed to you,
or, if you are accepting on behalf of an entity, the entity and its 
affiliates
exercising rights hereunder (‚ÄúLicensee‚Äù) subject to the terms of 
this software
license agreement (‚ÄúAgreement‚Äù), unless Licensee and Broadcom 
Corporation
(‚ÄúBroadcom‚Äù) execute a separate written software license 
agreement governing
use of the Software. ANY USE, REPRODUCTION, OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
SOFTWARE
CONSTITUTES LICENSEE‚ÄôS ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this 
Agreement,
Broadcom hereby grants to Licensee a limited, non-exclusive, non-
transferable,
royalty-free license: (i) to use and integrate the Software with any 
other
software; and (ii) to reproduce and distribute the Software 
complete,
unmodified, and as provided by Broadcom, solely for use with 
Broadcom
proprietary integrated circuit product(s) sold by Broadcom with 
which the
Software was designed to be used, or their successors.

2. Restrictions. Licensee shall distribute Software with a 
copy of this
Agreement. Licensee shall not remove, efface or obscure any 
copyright or
trademark notices from the Software. Reproductions of the Broadcom 
copyright
notice shall be included with each copy of the Software, except 
where such
Software is embedded in a manner not readily accessible to the end 
user.
Licensee shall not: (i) use, license, sell or otherwise distribute 
the Software
except as provided in this Agreement; (ii) attempt to modify in any 
way,



reverse engineer, decompile or disassemble any portion of the 
Software; or
(iii) use the Software or other material in violation of any 
applicable law or
regulation, including but not limited to any regulatory agency. This 
Agreement
shall automatically terminate upon Licensee‚Äôs failure to comply 
with any of the
terms of this Agreement. In such event, Licensee will destroy all 
copies of the
Software and its component parts.

3. Ownership. The Software is licensed and not sold.  Title to 
and
ownership of the Software, including all intellectual property 
rights thereto,
and any portion thereof remain with Broadcom or its licensors. 
Licensee hereby
covenants that it will not assert any claim that the Software 
created by or for
Broadcom infringe any intellectual property right owned or 
controlled by
Licensee.

4.     Disclaimer. THE SOFTWARE IS OFFERED ‚ÄúAS IS,‚Äù AND 
BROADCOM PROVIDES AND
GRANTS AND LICENSEE RECEIVES NO SUPPORT AND NO WARRANTIES OF ANY 
KIND, EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED, BY STATUTE, COMMUNICATION OR CONDUCT WITH LICENSEE, OR 
OTHERWISE.
BROADCOM SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ANY IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A SPECIFIC PURPOSE, OR NONINFRINGEMENT CONCERNING THE 
SOFTWARE OR
ANY UPGRADES TO OR DOCUMENTATION FOR THE SOFTWARE. WITHOUT 
LIMITATION OF THE
ABOVE, BROADCOM GRANTS NO WARRANTY THAT THE SOFTWARE IS ERROR-FREE 
OR WILL
OPERATE WITHOUT INTERRUPTION, AND GRANTS NO WARRANTY REGARDING ITS 
USE OR THE
RESULTS THEREFROM INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ITS CORRECTNESS, 
ACCURACY, OR
RELIABILITY. TO THE MAXIMUM EXTENT PERMITTED BY LAW, IN NO EVENT 
SHALL BROADCOM
OR ANY OF ITS LICENSORS HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER FOR BREACH OF CONTRACT, TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE) OR
OTHERWISE, ARISING OUT OF THIS AGREEMENT OR USE, REPRODUCTION, OR 
DISTRIBUTION
OF THE SOFTWARE, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA AND LOSS 
OF PROFITS,
EVEN IF SUCH PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 



DAMAGES. THESE
LIMITATIONS SHALL APPLY NOTWITHSTANDING ANY FAILURE OF ESSENTIAL 
PURPOSE OF ANY
LIMITED REMEDY.

5. Export Laws.  LICENSEE UNDERSTANDS AND AGREES THAT THE 
SOFTWARE IS
SUBJECT TO UNITED STATES AND OTHER APPLICABLE EXPORT-RELATED LAWS 
AND
REGULATIONS AND THAT LICENSEE MAY NOT EXPORT, RE-EXPORT OR TRANSFER 
THE
SOFTWARE OR ANY DIRECT PRODUCT OF THE SOFTWARE EXCEPT AS PERMITTED 
UNDER THOSE
LAWS. WITHOUT LIMITING THE FOREGOING, EXPORT, RE-EXPORT, OR TRANSFER 
OF THE
SOFTWARE TO CUBA, IRAN, NORTH KOREA, SUDAN, AND SYRIA IS PROHIBITED.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.iwlwifi_firmware file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2006-2015, Intel Corporation.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution.  Redistribution and use in binary form, without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are
met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
  provided with the distribution.
* Neither the name of Intel Corporation nor the names of its 
suppliers
  may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
  without specific prior written permission.
* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this 
software
  is permitted.

Limited patent license.  Intel Corporation grants a world-wide,
royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it now or 
hereafter
owns or controls to make, have made, use, import, offer to sell and
sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to the extent that any
such patent is necessary to Utilize the software alone, or in
combination with an operating system licensed under an approved Open
Source license as listed by the Open Source Initiative at
http://opensource.org/licenses.  The patent license shall not apply 
to



any other combinations which include this software.  No hardware per
se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER.  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2007, Ralink Technology Corporation 
All rights reserved.

Redistribution.  Redistribution and use in binary form, without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are 
met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials 
  provided with the distribution. 
* Neither the name of Ralink Technology Corporation nor the names of 
its
  suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this
  software without specific prior written permission. 
* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this 
software 
  is permitted.

Limited patent license. Ralink Technology Corporation grants a 
world-wide, 
royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it now or 
hereafter 
owns or controls to make, have made, use, import, offer to sell and 
sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to the extent that any 



such patent is necessary to Utilize the software alone, or in 
combination with an operating system licensed under an approved Open 
Source license as listed by the Open Source Initiative at 
http://opensource.org/licenses.  The patent license shall not apply 
to 
any other combinations which include this software.  No hardware per 
se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER.  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS 
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR 
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.ralink_a_mediatek_company_firmware file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2013, Ralink, A MediaTek Company 
All rights reserved.

Redistribution.  Redistribution and use in binary form, without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are 
met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials 
  provided with the distribution. 
* Neither the name of Ralink Technology Corporation nor the names of 
its
  suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this
  software without specific prior written permission. 
* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this 
software 
  is permitted.

Limited patent license. Ralink Technology Corporation grants a 



world-wide, 
royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it now or 
hereafter 
owns or controls to make, have made, use, import, offer to sell and 
sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to the extent that any 
such patent is necessary to Utilize the software alone, or in 
combination with an operating system licensed under an approved Open 
Source license as listed by the Open Source Initiative at 
http://opensource.org/licenses.  The patent license shall not apply 
to 
any other combinations which include this software.  No hardware per 
se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER.  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS 
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR 
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2010, Realtek Semiconductor Corporation 
All rights reserved.

Redistribution.  Redistribution and use in binary form, without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are 
met:

* Redistributions must reproduce the above copyright notice and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials 
  provided with the distribution. 
* Neither the name of Realtek Semiconductor Corporation nor the 
names of its
  suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this
  software without specific prior written permission. 



* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of this 
software 
  is permitted.

Limited patent license. Realtek Semiconductor Corporation grants a 
world-wide, 
royalty-free, non-exclusive license under patents it now or 
hereafter 
owns or controls to make, have made, use, import, offer to sell and 
sell ("Utilize") this software, but solely to the extent that any 
such patent is necessary to Utilize the software alone, or in 
combination with an operating system licensed under an approved Open 
Source license as listed by the Open Source Initiative at 
http://opensource.org/licenses.  The patent license shall not apply 
to 
any other combinations which include this software.  No hardware per 
se is licensed hereunder.

DISCLAIMER.  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS 
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND 
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR 
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

LICENCE.ti-connectivity file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright (c) 2016 Texas Instruments Incorporated

All rights reserved not granted herein.

Limited License.

Texas Instruments Incorporated grants a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
license under copyrights and patents it now or hereafter owns or 
controls to
make, have made, use, import, offer to sell and sell ("Utilize") 



this software
subject to the terms herein. With respect to the foregoing patent 
license, such
license is granted solely to the extent that any such patent is 
necessary to
Utilize the software alone. The patent license shall not apply to 
any
combinations which include this software, other than combinations 
with devices
manufactured by or for TI (‚ÄúTI Devices‚Äù). No hardware patent is 
licensed
hereunder.

Redistributions must preserve existing copyright notices and 
reproduce this
license (including the above copyright notice and the disclaimer and
(if applicable) source code license limitations below) in the 
documentation
and/or other materials provided with the distribution

Redistribution and use in binary form, without modification, are 
permitted
provided that the following conditions are met:

* No reverse engineering, decompilation, or disassembly of 
this

  software is permitted with respect to any software 
provided in binary

  form.

* any redistribution and use are licensed by TI for use 
only with TI

  Devices.

* Nothing shall obligate TI to provide you with source code 
for the

  software licensed and provided to you in object code.

If software source code is provided to you, modification and 
redistribution of
the source code are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

* any redistribution and use of the source code, including 
any

  resulting derivative works, are licensed by TI for use 
only with TI

  Devices.

* any redistribution and use of any object code compiled 
from the

  source code and any resulting derivative works, are 
licensed by TI

  for use only with TI Devices.



Neither the name of Texas Instruments Incorporated nor the names of 
its
suppliers may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this
software without specific prior written permission.

DISCLAIMER.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY TI AND TI‚ÄôS LICENSORS "AS IS" AND ANY 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO
EVENT SHALL TI AND TI‚ÄôS LICENSORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF
ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-firmware-b0668886def608d352cd0263a7ef04e64e25574a: 

WHENCE file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

             **********
             * WHENCE *
             **********

This file attempts to document the origin and licensing information,
if known, for each piece of firmware distributed for use with the 
Linux
kernel.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ambassador -- Madge Ambassador (Collage PCI 155 Server) ATM 
NIC.

File: atmsar11.fw

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible. Marked:



  Madge Ambassador ATM Adapter microcode.
  Copyright (C) 1995-1999  Madge Networks Ltd.

  This microcode data is placed under the terms of the GNU General
  Public License. The GPL is contained in /usr/doc/copyright/GPL on 
a
  Debian system and in the file COPYING in the Linux kernel source.

  We would prefer you not to distribute modified versions without
  consultation and not to ask for assembly/other microcode source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-korg1212 -- Korg 1212 IO audio device

File: korg/k1212.dsp

Licence: Unknown

Found in alsa-firmware package in hex form; no licensing 
information.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-maestro3 -- ESS Allegro Maestro3 audio device

File: ess/maestro3_assp_kernel.fw
File: ess/maestro3_assp_minisrc.fw

Licence: Unknown

Found in alsa-firmware package in hex form with a comment claiming 
to
be GPLv2+, but without source -- and with another comment saying 
"ESS
drops binary dsp code images on our heads, but we don't get to see
specs on the dsp."

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-ymfpci -- Yamaha YMF724/740/744/754 audio devices

File: yamaha/ds1_ctrl.fw
File: yamaha/ds1_dsp.fw
File: yamaha/ds1e_ctrl.fw

Licence: Unknown

Found alsa-firmware package in hex form, with the following comment:
   Copyright (c) 1997-1999 Yamaha Corporation. All Rights Reserved.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: advansys - AdvanSys SCSI

File: advansys/mcode.bin
File: advansys/3550.bin
File: advansys/38C0800.bin
File: advansys/38C1600.bin

Licence: BSD, no source available.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: qla1280 - Qlogic QLA 1240/1x80/1x160 SCSI support

File: qlogic/1040.bin
File: qlogic/1280.bin
File: qlogic/12160.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.qla1280 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: smctr -- SMC ISA/MCA Token Ring adapter

File: tr_smctr.bin
Version: 6.3C1
Info: MCT.BIN v6.3C1 03/01/95

Original licence info:

 * This firmware is licensed to you strictly for use in conjunction
 * with the use of SMC TokenRing adapters. There is no waranty
 * expressed or implied about its fitness for any purpose.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: kaweth -- USB KLSI KL5USB101-based Ethernet device

File: kaweth/new_code.bin
File: kaweth/new_code_fix.bin
File: kaweth/trigger_code.bin
File: kaweth/trigger_code_fix.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.kaweth for details

Found in hex form in the kernel source.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: dvb-ttusb-budget -- Technotrend/Hauppauge Nova-USB devices

File: ttusb-budget/dspbootcode.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in the kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: keyspan -- USB Keyspan USA-xxx serial device

File: keyspan/mpr.fw
File: keyspan/usa18x.fw
File: keyspan/usa19.fw
File: keyspan/usa19qi.fw
File: keyspan/usa19qw.fw
File: keyspan/usa19w.fw
File: keyspan/usa28.fw
File: keyspan/usa28xa.fw
File: keyspan/usa28xb.fw
File: keyspan/usa28x.fw
File: keyspan/usa49w.fw
File: keyspan/usa49wlc.fw

Converted from Intel HEX files, used in our binary representation of 
ihex.

Original licence information:

Copyright (C) 1999-2001
Keyspan, A division of InnoSys Incorporated 

("Keyspan")

as an unpublished work. This notice does not imply 
unrestricted or

public access to the source code from which this firmware 
image is

derived.  Except as noted below this firmware image may not 
be

reproduced, used, sold or transferred to any third party 
without

Keyspan's prior written consent.  All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware

image as part of a Linux or other Open Source operating 
system kernel

in text or binary form as required.



This firmware may not be modified and may only be used with
Keyspan hardware.  Distribution and/or Modification of the
keyspan.c driver which includes this firmware, in whole or 

in
part, requires the inclusion of this statement."

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: keyspan_pda -- USB Keyspan PDA single-port serial device

File: keyspan_pda/keyspan_pda.fw
Source: keyspan_pda/keyspan_pda.S

File: keyspan_pda/xircom_pgs.fw
Source: keyspan_pda/xircom_pgs.S

Source: keyspan_pda/Makefile

Licence: GPLv2+

Compiled from original 8051 source into Intel HEX, used in our 
binary ihex form.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: emi26 -- EMI 2|6 USB Audio interface

File: emi26/bitstream.fw
Version: 1.1.1.131
Info: DATE=2001dec06

File: emi26/firmware.fw
Version: 1.0.2.916
Info: DATE=12.02.2002

File: emi26/loader.fw

Converted from Intel HEX files, used in our binary representation of 
ihex.

Original licence information:
/*
 * This firmware is for the Emagic EMI 2|6 Audio Interface
 *
 * The firmware contained herein is Copyright (c) 1999-2002 Emagic
 * as an unpublished work. This notice does not imply unrestricted
 * or public access to this firmware which is a trade secret of 
Emagic,
 * and which may not be reproduced, used, sold or transferred to
 * any third party without Emagic's written consent. All Rights 
Reserved.
 *



 * Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware
 * image as part of a Linux or other Open Source operating system 
kernel
 * in text or binary form as required.
 *
 * This firmware may not be modified and may only be used with the
 * Emagic EMI 2|6 Audio Interface. Distribution and/or Modification 
of
 * any driver which includes this firmware, in whole or in part,
 * requires the inclusion of this statement.
 */

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: emi62 -- EMI 6|2m USB Audio interface

File: emi62/bitstream.fw
Version: 1.0.0.191
Info: DATE= 2002oct28

File: emi62/loader.fw
Source: EMILOAD.HEX
Version: 1.0.2.002
Info: DATE=10.01.2002

File: emi62/midi.fw
Source: EMI62MFW.HEX
Version: 1.04.062
Info: DATE=16.10.2002

File: emi62/spdif.fw
Source: EMI62SFW.HEX
Version: 1.04.062
Info: DATE=16.10.2002

Converted from Intel HEX files, used in our binary representation of 
ihex.

Original licence information: None

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ti_usb_3410_5052 -- USB TI 3410/5052 serial device

File: ti_3410.fw
Info: firmware 9/10/04 FW3410_Special_StartWdogOnStartPort

File: ti_5052.fw
Info: firmware 9/18/04

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible. Marked:



 Copyright (C) 2004 Texas Instruments

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ti_usb_3410_5052 -- Multi-Tech USB cell modems

File: mts_cdma.fw
File: mts_gsm.fw
File: mts_edge.fw

Licence: "all firmware components are redistributable in binary 
form"
         per support@multitech.com

 Copyright (C) 2005 Multi-Tech Systems, Inc.

Found in hex form in ftp://ftp.multitech.com/wireless/
wireless_linux.zip

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ti_usb_3410_5052 -- Multi-Tech USB fax modems

File: mts_mt9234mu.fw
File: mts_mt9234zba.fw

Licence: Unknown

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: whiteheat -- USB ConnectTech WhiteHEAT serial device

File: whiteheat.fw
Version: 4.06

File: whiteheat_loader.fw

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2, but no source visible. Marked:
 Copyright (C) 2000-2002  ConnectTech Inc

Debug loader claims the following behaviour:
Port 1 LED flashes when the vend_ax program is running
Port 2 LED flashes when any SETUP command arrives
Port 3 LED flashes when any valid VENDOR request occurs
Port 4 LED flashes when the EXTERNAL RAM DOWNLOAD request 

occurs

Converted from Intel HEX files, used in our binary representation of 
ihex.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ip2 -- Computone IntelliPort Plus serial device

File: intelliport2.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cpia2 -- cameras based on Vision's CPiA2

File: cpia2/stv0672_vp4.bin

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible. Marked:
Copyright (C) 2001 STMicroelectronics, Inc.
Contact:  steve.miller@st.com
Description: This file contains patch data for the CPiA2 

(stv0672) VP4.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: dabusb -- Digital Audio Broadcasting (DAB) Receiver for USB 
and Linux

File: dabusb/firmware.fw
File: dabusb/bitstream.bin

Licence: Distributable

 * Copyright (C) 1999 BayCom GmbH
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
 * modification, are permitted provided that redistributions of 
source
 * code retain the above copyright notice and this comment without
 * modification.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: vicam -- USB 3com HomeConnect (aka vicam)

File: vicam/firmware.fw

Licence: Unknown



Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: io_edgeport - USB Inside Out Edgeport Serial Driver

File: edgeport/boot.fw
File: edgeport/boot2.fw
File: edgeport/down.fw
File: edgeport/down2.fw

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible. Marked:
//**************************************************************
//* Edgeport/4 Binary Image
//* Generated by HEX2C v1.06
//* Copyright (C) 1998 Inside Out Networks, All rights reserved.
//**************************************************************

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: io_ti - USB Inside Out Edgeport Serial Driver
(TI Devices)

File: edgeport/down3.bin

Licence:
//**************************************************************
//* Edgeport Binary Image (for TI based products)
//* Generated by TIBin2C v2.00 (watchport)
//* Copyright (C) 2001 Inside Out Networks, All rights reserved.
//**************************************************************

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: dsp56k - Atari DSP56k support

File: dsp56k/bootstrap.bin
Source: dsp56k/bootstrap.asm
Source: dsp56k/Makefile
Source: dsp56k/concat-bootstrap.pl

Licence: GPLv2 or later

DSP56001 assembler, buildable with a56 from
http://www.zdomain.com/a56.html



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-sb16-csp - Sound Blaster 16/AWE CSP support

File: sb16/mulaw_main.csp
File: sb16/alaw_main.csp
File: sb16/ima_adpcm_init.csp
File: sb16/ima_adpcm_playback.csp
File: sb16/ima_adpcm_capture.csp

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible. Marked:
/*
 *  Copyright (c) 1994 Creative Technology Ltd.
 *  Microcode files for SB16 Advanced Signal Processor
 */

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: qla2xxx - QLogic QLA2XXX Fibre Channel

File: ql2100_fw.bin
Version: 1.19.38 TP
File: ql2200_fw.bin
Version: 2.02.08 TP
File: ql2300_fw.bin
Version: 3.03.28 IPX
File: ql2322_fw.bin
Version: 3.03.28 IPX
File: ql2400_fw.bin
Version: 8.03.00 MID
File: ql2500_fw.bin
Version: 8.03.00 MIDQ

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.qla2xxx for details

Available from http://ldriver.qlogic.com/firmware/ 

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: orinoco - Agere/Prism/Symbol Orinoco support

File: agere_sta_fw.bin
Version: 9.48 Hermes I
File: agere_ap_fw.bin
Version: 9.48 Hermes I

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.agere for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------



------

Driver: ar9170 - Atheros 802.11n "otus" USB

File: ar9170-1.fw
File: ar9170-2.fw

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ath9k_htc - Atheros HTC devices (USB)

File: ar9271.fw
File: ar7010.fw
File: ar7010_1_1.fw
File: htc_9271.fw
Version: 1.3.1
File: htc_7010.fw
Version: 1.3.1

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

File: ath9k_htc/htc_7010-1.4.0.fw
Version: 1.4.0
File: ath9k_htc/htc_9271-1.4.0.fw
Version: 1.4.0

Licence: Redistributable (full source code is available under free
software licences). See LICENCE.open-ath9k-htc-firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cassini - Sun Cassini

File: sun/cassini.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: slicoss - Alacritech IS-NIC products

File: slicoss/gbdownload.sys
File: slicoss/gbrcvucode.sys
File: slicoss/oasisdbgdownload.sys
File: slicoss/oasisdownload.sys
File: slicoss/oasisrcvucode.sys



Licence:
Copyright (C) 1999-2009 Alacritech, Inc.

as an unpublished work. This notice does not imply 
unrestricted or

public access to the source code from which this firmware 
image is

derived.  Except as noted below this firmware image may not 
be

reproduced, used, sold or transferred to any third party 
without

Alacritech's prior written consent.  All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware

image as part of a Linux or other Open Source operating 
system kernel

in text or binary form as required.

This firmware may not be modified.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: sxg - Alacritech IS-NIC products

File: sxg/saharadownloadB.sys
File: sxg/saharadbgdownloadB.sys

Licence:
Copyright (C) 1999-2009 Alacritech, Inc.

as an unpublished work. This notice does not imply 
unrestricted or

public access to the source code from which this firmware 
image is

derived.  Except as noted below this firmware image may not 
be

reproduced, used, sold or transferred to any third party 
without

Alacritech's prior written consent.  All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware

image as part of a Linux or other Open Source operating 
system kernel

in text or binary form as required.

This firmware may not be modified.

Found in hex form in kernel source.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cxgb3 - Chelsio Terminator 3 1G/10G Ethernet adapter

File: cxgb3/t3b_psram-1.1.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3c_psram-1.1.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3fw-7.0.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3fw-7.1.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3fw-7.4.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3fw-7.10.0.bin
File: cxgb3/t3fw-7.12.0.bin

Licence: GPLv2 or OpenIB.org BSD license, no source visible

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cxgb3 - Chelsio Terminator 3 1G/10G Ethernet adapter

File: cxgb3/ael2005_opt_edc.bin
File: cxgb3/ael2005_twx_edc.bin
File: cxgb3/ael2020_twx_edc.bin

Licence:
 * Copyright (c) 2007-2009 NetLogic Microsystems, Inc.
 *
 * Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware
 * data in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this 
copyright
 * notice is accompanying it.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cxgb4 - Chelsio Terminator 4/5 1G/10/40G Ethernet adapter

File: cxgb4/t4fw-1.14.4.0.bin
Link: cxgb4/t4fw.bin -> t4fw-1.14.4.0.bin
File: cxgb4/t5fw-1.14.4.0.bin
Link: cxgb4/t5fw.bin -> t5fw-1.14.4.0.bin
File: cxgb4/aq1202_fw.cld
File: cxgb4/bcm8483.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.chelsio_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: e100 -- Intel PRO/100 Ethernet NIC



File: e100/d101m_ucode.bin
File: e100/d101s_ucode.bin
File: e100/d102e_ucode.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.e100 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: acenic -- Alteon AceNIC Gigabit Ethernet card

File: acenic/tg1.bin
File: acenic/tg2.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in kernel source, but source allegedly available 
at
http://alteon.shareable.org/

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: tg3 -- Broadcom Tigon3 based gigabit Ethernet cards

File: tigon/tg3.bin
File: tigon/tg3_tso.bin
File: tigon/tg3_tso5.bin
File: tigon/tg357766.bin

Licence:
 * Firmware is:
 * Derived from proprietary unpublished source code,
 * Copyright (C) 2000-2013 Broadcom Corporation.
 *
 * Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware
 * data in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this 
copyright
 * notice is accompanying it.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: starfire - Adaptec Starfire/DuraLAN support

File: adaptec/starfire_rx.bin
File: adaptec/starfire_tx.bin

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2, but no source visible.

Found in hex form in kernel source, with the following notice:



 BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE IT IS LICENSED "AS 
IS" AND
 THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
THE
 IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 (TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW). USE OF THE PROGRAM IS 
AT YOUR
 OWN RISK. IN NO EVENT WILL ADAPTEC OR ITS LICENSORS BE LIABLE TO 
YOU FOR
 DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
 ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: i2400m-usb - Intel 2400 Wireless WiMAX Connection over USB

File: i2400m-fw-usb-1.4.sbcf
File: i2400m-fw-usb-1.5.sbcf
File: i6050-fw-usb-1.5.sbcf

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.i2400m for details

Also available from http://linuxwimax.org/Download

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: libertas - Marvell Libertas fullmac-type 802.11b/g cards

File: libertas/cf8381.bin
File: libertas/cf8381_helper.bin
File: libertas/cf8385.bin
File: libertas/cf8385_helper.bin
File: libertas/gspi8682.bin
File: libertas/gspi8682_helper.bin
File: libertas/gspi8686_v9.bin
File: libertas/gspi8686_v9_helper.bin
File: libertas/gspi8688.bin
File: libertas/gspi8688_helper.bin
File: libertas/sd8385.bin
File: libertas/sd8385_helper.bin
File: libertas/sd8682.bin
File: libertas/sd8682_helper.bin
File: libertas/sd8686_v8.bin
File: libertas/sd8686_v8_helper.bin
File: libertas/sd8686_v9.bin
File: libertas/sd8686_v9_helper.bin
File: libertas/usb8388_v5.bin
File: libertas/usb8388_v9.bin
File: libertas/usb8682.bin



File: mrvl/sd8688.bin
Link: libertas/sd8688.bin -> ../mrvl/sd8688.bin
File: mrvl/sd8688_helper.bin
Link: libertas/sd8688_helper.bin -> ../mrvl/sd8688_helper.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.Marvell for details.  
Extracted from
Linux driver tarballs downloaded from Marvell's "Extranet" with 
permission.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: libertas - Marvell Libertas 802.11b/g cards, OLPC firmware

File: libertas/lbtf_sdio.bin
Version: 9.0.7.p4

File: lbtf_usb.bin
Version: 5.132.3.p1

File: libertas/usb8388_olpc.bin
Version: 5.110.22.p23

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.OLPC for details.

Available from http://dev.laptop.org/pub/firmware/libertas/

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: mwl8k - Marvell Libertas softmac-type 802.11b/g/n cards

File: mwl8k/fmimage_8687.fw
File: mwl8k/helper_8687.fw
File: mwl8k/fmimage_8366.fw
File: mwl8k/fmimage_8366_ap-1.fw
File: mwl8k/fmimage_8366_ap-2.fw
File: mwl8k/fmimage_8366_ap-3.fw
Version: 5.2.8.16
File: mwl8k/helper_8366.fw

File: mwl8k/fmimage_8764_ap-1.fw
Version: 7.4.0.9

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.Marvell for details.  8687 
images
downloaded from Marvell's "Extranet" with permission.  8366 images 
contributed
directly by Marvell.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------



Driver: mwifiex - Marvell Wi-Fi fullmac-type 802.11n/ac cards

File: mrvl/sd8787_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.66.35.p52

File: mrvl/usb8766_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.68.22.p16

File: mrvl/sd8797_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.66.11.p151

File: mrvl/usb8797_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.68.29.p49

File: mrvl/sd8897_uapsta.bin
Version: 15.68.7.p53

File: mrvl/usb8897_uapsta.bin
Version: 15.68.4.p103

File: mrvl/pcie8897_uapsta.bin
Version: 15.68.7.p53

File: mrvl/sd8887_uapsta.bin
Version: 15.68.7.p5

File: mrvl/sd8801_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.68.36.p60

File: mrvl/usb8801_uapsta.bin
Version: 14.68.36.p60

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.Marvell for details.  
Originates from
http://git.marvell.com/?p=mwifiex-firmware.git

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: iwlwifi - Intel Wireless Wifi

File: iwlwifi-3945-2.ucode
Version: 15.32.2.9

File: iwlwifi-4965-2.ucode
Version: 228.61.2.24

File: iwlwifi-5000-1.ucode
Version: 5.4.A.11 (aka 5.4.1.16)

File: iwlwifi-5000-2.ucode
Version: 8.24.2.12



File: iwlwifi-5000-5.ucode
Version: 8.83.5.1

File: iwlwifi-5150-2.ucode
Version: 8.24.2.2

File: iwlwifi-1000-3.ucode
Version: 128.50.3.1

File: iwlwifi-1000-5.ucode
Version: 39.31.5.1

File: iwlwifi-6000-4.ucode
Version: 9.221.4.1

File: iwlwifi-6050-4.ucode
Version: 9.201.4.1

File: iwlwifi-6050-5.ucode
Version: 41.28.5.1

File: iwlwifi-6000g2a-5.ucode
Version: 17.168.5.3

File: iwlwifi-6000g2a-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-6000g2b-5.ucode
Version: 17.168.5.1

File: iwlwifi-6000g2b-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-135-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-100-5.ucode
Version: 39.31.5.1

File: iwlwifi-105-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-2030-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-2000-6.ucode
Version: 18.168.6.1

File: iwlwifi-7260-7.ucode
Version: 22.1.7.0

File: iwlwifi-7260-8.ucode
Version: 22.24.8.0



File: iwlwifi-7260-9.ucode
Version: 25.228.9.0

File: iwlwifi-7260-10.ucode
Version: 23.15.10.0

File: iwlwifi-7260-12.ucode
Version: 25.17.12.0

File: iwlwifi-7260-13.ucode
Version: 25.30.13.0

File: iwlwifi-7260-16.ucode
Version 16.242414.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-7.ucode
Version: 22.1.7.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-8.ucode
Version: 22.24.8.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-9.ucode
Version: 25.228.9.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-10.ucode
Version: 23.15.10.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-12.ucode
Version: 25.17.12.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-13.ucode
Version: 25.30.13.0

File: iwlwifi-3160-16.ucode
Version 16.242414.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-8.ucode
Version: 22.24.8.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-9.ucode
Version: 25.228.9.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-10.ucode
Version: 23.15.10.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-12.ucode
Version: 25.17.12.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-13.ucode
Version: 25.30.13.0

File: iwlwifi-7265-16.ucode
Version 16.242414.0



File: iwlwifi-7265D-10.ucode
Version: 23.15.10.0

File: iwlwifi-7265D-12.ucode
Version: 25.17.12.0

File: iwlwifi-7265D-13.ucode
Version: 25.30.13.0

File: iwlwifi-7265D-16.ucode
Version 16.242414.0

File: iwlwifi-7265D-21.ucode
Version 21.302800.0

File: iwlwifi-3168-21.ucode
Version 21.302800.0

File: iwlwifi-8000C-13.ucode
Version: 25.30.13.0

File: iwlwifi-8000C-16.ucode
Version 16.242414.0

File: iwlwifi-8000C-21.ucode
Version 21.302800.0

File: iwlwifi-8265-21.ucode
Version 21.302800.0

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.iwlwifi_firmware for details

Also available from http://wireless.kernel.org/en/users/Drivers/
iwlwifi#Firmware

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cx231xx - Conexant Cx23100/101/102 USB broadcast A/V decoder

File: v4l-cx231xx-avcore-01.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

  Conexant grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Conexant devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: tehuti - Tehuti Networks 10G Ethernet

File: tehuti/bdx.bin

Licence:

 Copyright (C) 2007 Tehuti Networks Ltd.

 Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 
data
 in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright notice 
is
 accompanying it.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: typhoon - 3cr990 series Typhoon

File: 3com/typhoon.bin

Licence:
/*
 * Copyright 1999-2004 3Com Corporation.  All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of the 
3c990img.h
 * microcode software are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistribution of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistribution in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. The name of 3Com may not be used to endorse or promote 
products
 *    derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY 3COM ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
 * OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED.



 * IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
 * INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
 * DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
 * THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR 
TORT
 * (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF
 * THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * USER ACKNOWLEDGES AND AGREES THAT PURCHASE OR USE OF THE 
3c990img.h
 * MICROCODE SOFTWARE WILL NOT CREATE OR GIVE GROUNDS FOR A LICENSE 
BY
 * IMPLICATION, ESTOPPEL, OR OTHERWISE IN ANY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY 
RIGHTS
 * (PATENT, COPYRIGHT, TRADE SECRET, MASK WORK, OR OTHER PROPRIETARY 
RIGHT)
 * EMBODIED IN ANY OTHER 3COM HARDWARE OR SOFTWARE EITHER SOLELY OR 
IN
 * COMBINATION WITH THE 3c990img.h MICROCODE SOFTWARE
 */

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: yam - YAM driver for AX.25

File: yam/1200.bin
File: yam/9600.bin

Licence:
 * (C) F6FBB 1998

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: 3c359 - 3Com 3C359 Token Link Velocity XL adapter

File: 3com/3C359.bin

Licence:
/*
 * The firmware this driver downloads into the tokenring card is a
 * separate program and is not GPL'd source code, even though the 
Linux
 * side driver and the routine that loads this data into the card 



are.
 *
 * This firmware is licensed to you strictly for use in conjunction
 * with the use of 3Com 3C359 TokenRing adapters. There is no
 * waranty expressed or implied about its fitness for any purpose.
 */
/* 3c359_microcode.mac: 3Com 3C359 Tokenring microcode.
 *
 * Notes:
 *  - Loaded from xl_init upon adapter initialization.
 *
 * Available from 3Com as part of their standard 3C359 driver.
 */

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: pcnet_cs - NE2000 compatible PCMCIA adapter

File: cis/LA-PCM.cis
File: cis/PCMLM28.cis
File: cis/DP83903.cis
File: cis/NE2K.cis
File: cis/tamarack.cis
File: cis/PE-200.cis
File: cis/PE520.cis
Source: cis/src/LA-PCM.cis
Source: cis/src/PCMLM28.cis
Source: cis/src/DP83903.cis
Source: cis/src/NE2K.cis
Source: cis/src/tamarack.cis
Source: cis/src/PE-200.cis
Source: cis/src/PE520.cis

Licence: Dual GPLv2/MPL

Originally developed by the pcmcia-cs project
Copyright (C) 1998, 1999, 2000 David A. Hinds

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: 3c589_cs - 3Com PCMCIA adapter

File: cis/3CXEM556.cis
Source: cis/src/3CXEM556.cis

Licence: Dual GPLv2/MPL

Originally developed by the pcmcia-cs project
Copyright (C) 1998, 1999, 2000 David A. Hinds



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: 3c574_cs - 3Com PCMCIA adapter

File: cis/3CCFEM556.cis
Source: cis/src/3CCFEM556.cis

Licence: Dual GPLv2/MPL

Originally developed by the pcmcia-cs project
Copyright (C) 1998, 1999, 2000 David A. Hinds

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: serial_cs - Serial PCMCIA adapter

File: cis/MT5634ZLX.cis
File: cis/RS-COM-2P.cis
File: cis/COMpad2.cis
File: cis/COMpad4.cis
Source: cis/src/MT5634ZLX.cis
Source: cis/src/RS-COM-2P.cis
Source: cis/src/COMpad2.cis
Source: cis/src/COMpad4.cis

Licence: Dual GPLv2/MPL

Originally developed by the pcmcia-cs project
Copyright (C) 1998, 1999, 2000 David A. Hinds

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: serial_cs - Serial PCMCIA adapter

File: cis/SW_555_SER.cis
File: cis/SW_7xx_SER.cis
File: cis/SW_8xx_SER.cis

Licence: GPLv3

Copyright Sierra Wireless

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: smc91c92_cs - SMC 91Cxx PCMCIA

File: ositech/Xilinx7OD.bin

Licence: Allegedly GPL, but no source visible. Marked:
    This file contains the firmware of Seven of Diamonds from 



OSITECH.
    (Special thanks to Kevin MacPherson of OSITECH)

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cx23418 - Conexant PCI Broadcast A/V with MPEG encoder

File: v4l-cx23418-apu.fw
File: v4l-cx23418-cpu.fw
File: v4l-cx23418-dig.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

  Conexant grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Conexant devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cx23885 - Conexant PCI Express Broadcast A/V decoder

File: v4l-cx23885-avcore-01.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

  Conexant grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Conexant devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cx23840 - Conexant sideport Broadcast A/V decoder

File: v4l-cx25840.fw



Licence: Redistributable.

  Conexant grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Conexant devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: qlogicpti - PTI Qlogic, ISP Driver

File: qlogic/isp1000.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: myri_sbus - MyriCOM Gigabit Ethernet

File: myricom/lanai.bin

Licence: Unknown

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: bnx2x: Broadcom Everest

File: bnx2x-e1-4.8.53.0.fw
File: bnx2x-e1h-4.8.53.0.fw
File: bnx2x-e1-5.2.7.0.fw
File: bnx2x-e1h-5.2.7.0.fw
File: bnx2x-e1-5.2.13.0.fw
File: bnx2x-e1h-5.2.13.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-6.0.34.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-6.0.34.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-6.0.34.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-6.2.5.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-6.2.5.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-6.2.5.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-6.2.9.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-6.2.9.0.fw



File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-6.2.9.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.0.20.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.0.20.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.0.20.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.0.23.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.0.23.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.0.23.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.0.29.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.0.29.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.0.29.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.2.16.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.2.16.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.2.16.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.2.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.2.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.2.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.8.2.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.8.2.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.8.2.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.8.17.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.8.17.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.8.17.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.8.19.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.8.19.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.8.19.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.10.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.10.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.10.51.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.12.30.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.12.30.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.12.30.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1-7.13.1.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e1h-7.13.1.0.fw
File: bnx2x/bnx2x-e2-7.13.1.0.fw

License:
  Copyright (c) 2007-2011 Broadcom Corporation

  This file contains firmware data derived from proprietary 
unpublished
  source code, Copyright (c) 2007-2011 Broadcom Corporation.

  Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 
data
  in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright 
notice is
  accompanying it.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------



Driver: bnx2 - Broadcom NetXtremeII

File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-4.6.16.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-5.0.0.j3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-5.0.0.j6.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-6.0.15.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-6.2.1.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-06-6.2.3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-4.6.17.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-5.0.0.j3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-5.0.0.j9.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-5.0.0.j15.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-6.0.17.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-6.2.1.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-6.2.1a.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-mips-09-6.2.1b.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-06-4.6.16.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-06-5.0.0.j3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-06-6.0.15.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09-4.6.15.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09-5.0.0.j3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09-5.0.0.j10.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09-6.0.17.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09ax-5.0.0.j3.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09ax-5.0.0.j10.fw
File: bnx2/bnx2-rv2p-09ax-6.0.17.fw

Licence:

 This file contains firmware data derived from proprietary 
unpublished
 source code, Copyright (c) 2004 - 2010 Broadcom Corporation.

 Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 
data
 in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright notice 
is
 accompanying it.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: netxen_nic - NetXen Multi port (1/10) Gigabit Ethernet NIC

File: phanfw.bin
Version: 4.0.590

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.phanfw for details.

Available from http://ldriver.qlogic.com/firmware/netxen_nic/new/



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: dvb-ttpci -- AV7110 cards

File: av7110/bootcode.bin
Source: av7110/Boot.S
Source: av7110/Makefile

Licence: GPLv2 or later

ARM assembly source code from https://linuxtv.org/downloads/
firmware/Boot.S

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-wavefront - ISA WaveFront sound card

File: yamaha/yss225_registers.bin

Licence: Allegedly GPLv2+, but no source visible.

Found in hex form in kernel source, with the following comment:
   Copyright (c) 1998-2002 by Paul Davis <pbd@op.net>

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt61pci - Ralink RT2561, RT2561S, RT2661 wireless MACs

File: rt2561.bin
File: rt2561s.bin
File: rt2661.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

Downloaded from http://www.ralinktech.com/ralink/Home/Support/
Linux.html

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt73usb - Ralink RT2571W, RT2671 wireless MACs

File: rt73.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

Downloaded from http://www.ralinktech.com/ralink/Home/Support/
Linux.html



--------------------------------------------------------------------
-------

Driver: mt7601u - MediaTek MT7601U Wireless MACs

File: mt7601u.bin
Version: 34

Licence: Redistributable. See 
LICENCE.ralink_a_mediatek_company_firmware for details

Downloaded from http://www.mediatek.com/en/downloads/

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt2800pci - Ralink RT2860, RT2890, RT3090, RT3290, RT5390 
wireless MACs

File: rt2860.bin
File: rt3290.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

Binary file supplied by Shiang Tu <shiang_tu@ralinktech.com>. 
Firmware Version 34
rt3290.bin is a specific firmware support the RT3290 chip. Firmware 
Version 37

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt2860sta - Ralink RT3090 wireless MACs

Link: rt3090.bin -> rt2860.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt2800usb - Ralink RT2870, RT3070, RT3071, RT3072, RT5370 
wireless MACs

File: rt2870.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

Binary file supplied by Shiang Tu <shiang_tu@ralinktech.com>. 
Firmware Version 29



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rt2870sta - Ralink RT2870, RT3070, RT3071 wireless MACs

Link: rt3070.bin -> rt2870.bin
File: rt3071.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ralink-firmware.txt for 
details

rt3071.bin is a copy of bytes 4096-8191 of rt2870.bin for 
compatibility.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: usbdux/usbduxfast/usbduxsigma - usbdux data acquisition 
cards

File: usbdux_firmware.bin
File: usbduxfast_firmware.bin
File: usbduxsigma_firmware.bin
Source: usbdux/fx2-include.asm
Source: usbdux/usbduxfast_firmware.asm
Source: usbdux/usbdux_firmware.asm
Source: usbdux/usbduxsigma_firmware.asm

Licence: GPLv2. See source code in usbdux/ subdirectory.

Provided from the author, Bernd Porr <BerndPorr@f2s.com>

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: xc4000 - Xceive 4000 Tuner driver

File: dvb-fe-xc4000-1.4.1.fw
Version: 1.4.1

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.xc4000 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Driver: xc5000 - Xceive 5000 Tuner driver

File: dvb-fe-xc5000-1.6.114.fw
Version: 1.6.114

File: dvb-fe-xc5000c-4.1.30.7.fw
Version: 4.1.30.7

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.xc5000 and LICENCE.xc5000c for 
details



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: dib0700 - DiBcom dib0700 USB DVB bridge driver

File: dvb-usb-dib0700-1.20.fw
Version: 1.20

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.dib0700 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ath3k - DFU Driver for Atheros bluetooth chipset AR3011

File: ath3k-1.fw
Version: 1.0

Fix EEPROM radio table issue and change PID to 3005

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: mga - Matrox G200/G400/G550

File: matrox/g200_warp.fw
File: matrox/g400_warp.fw

Licence:

Copyright 1999 Matrox Graphics Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom 
the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS



OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT 
SHALL
MATROX GRAPHICS INC., OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM,
DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT 
OR
OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE
OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: r128 - ATI Rage 128

File: r128/r128_cce.bin

Licence:

Copyright 2000 Advanced Micro Devices, Inc.

 * Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a
 * copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
 * to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
 * the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
 * and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom 
the
 * Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following 
conditions:
 *
 * The above copyright notice and this permission notice (including 
the next
 * paragraph) shall be included in all copies or substantial 
portions of the
 * Software.
 *
 * THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
 * IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
 * FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO 
EVENT SHALL
 * PRECISION INSIGHT AND/OR ITS SUPPLIERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, 
DAMAGES OR
 * OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR 
OTHERWISE,
 * ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE 



USE OR OTHER
 * DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Found in decimal form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: radeon - ATI Radeon

File: radeon/R100_cp.bin
File: radeon/R200_cp.bin
File: radeon/R300_cp.bin
File: radeon/R420_cp.bin
File: radeon/RS600_cp.bin
File: radeon/RS690_cp.bin
File: radeon/R520_cp.bin
File: radeon/R600_pfp.bin
File: radeon/R600_me.bin
File: radeon/RV610_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV610_me.bin
File: radeon/RV630_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV630_me.bin
File: radeon/RV620_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV620_me.bin
File: radeon/RV635_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV635_me.bin
File: radeon/RV670_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV670_me.bin
File: radeon/RS780_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RS780_me.bin
File: radeon/RV770_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV770_me.bin
File: radeon/RV730_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV730_me.bin
File: radeon/RV710_pfp.bin
File: radeon/RV710_me.bin

Licence:

 * Copyright 2007-2009 Advanced Micro Devices, Inc.
 * All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a
 * copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
 * to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
 * the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
 * and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom 
the
 * Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following 



conditions:
 *
 * The above copyright notice and this permission notice (including 
the next
 * paragraph) shall be included in all copies or substantial 
portions of the
 * Software.
 *
 * THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
 * IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
 * FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO 
EVENT SHALL
 * IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER(S) AND/OR ITS SUPPLIERS BE
 * LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
 * OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
 * WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: radeon - ATI Radeon

File: radeon/R600_rlc.bin
File: radeon/R600_uvd.bin
File: radeon/RS780_uvd.bin
File: radeon/R700_rlc.bin
File: radeon/RV710_uvd.bin
File: radeon/RV710_smc.bin
File: radeon/RV730_smc.bin
File: radeon/RV740_smc.bin
File: radeon/RV770_smc.bin
File: radeon/RV770_uvd.bin
File: radeon/CEDAR_me.bin
File: radeon/CEDAR_pfp.bin
File: radeon/CEDAR_rlc.bin
File: radeon/CEDAR_smc.bin
File: radeon/CYPRESS_me.bin
File: radeon/CYPRESS_pfp.bin
File: radeon/CYPRESS_rlc.bin
File: radeon/CYPRESS_uvd.bin
File: radeon/CYPRESS_smc.bin
File: radeon/JUNIPER_me.bin
File: radeon/JUNIPER_pfp.bin
File: radeon/JUNIPER_rlc.bin
File: radeon/JUNIPER_smc.bin
File: radeon/REDWOOD_me.bin
File: radeon/REDWOOD_pfp.bin
File: radeon/REDWOOD_rlc.bin



File: radeon/REDWOOD_smc.bin
File: radeon/PALM_me.bin
File: radeon/PALM_pfp.bin
File: radeon/SUMO_rlc.bin
File: radeon/SUMO_uvd.bin
File: radeon/BARTS_mc.bin
File: radeon/BARTS_me.bin
File: radeon/BARTS_pfp.bin
File: radeon/BARTS_smc.bin
File: radeon/BTC_rlc.bin
File: radeon/CAICOS_mc.bin
File: radeon/CAICOS_me.bin
File: radeon/CAICOS_pfp.bin
File: radeon/CAICOS_smc.bin
File: radeon/TURKS_mc.bin
File: radeon/TURKS_me.bin
File: radeon/TURKS_pfp.bin
File: radeon/TURKS_smc.bin
File: radeon/CAYMAN_mc.bin
File: radeon/CAYMAN_me.bin
File: radeon/CAYMAN_pfp.bin
File: radeon/CAYMAN_rlc.bin
File: radeon/CAYMAN_smc.bin
File: radeon/SUMO_pfp.bin
File: radeon/SUMO_me.bin
File: radeon/SUMO2_pfp.bin
File: radeon/SUMO2_me.bin
File: radeon/ARUBA_me.bin
File: radeon/ARUBA_pfp.bin
File: radeon/ARUBA_rlc.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_ce.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_mc.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_mc2.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_me.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_pfp.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_rlc.bin
File: radeon/PITCAIRN_smc.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_ce.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_mc.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_mc2.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_me.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_pfp.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_rlc.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_uvd.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_smc.bin
File: radeon/TAHITI_vce.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_ce.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_mc.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_mc2.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_me.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_pfp.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_rlc.bin
File: radeon/VERDE_smc.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_ce.bin



File: radeon/OLAND_mc.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_mc2.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_me.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_pfp.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_rlc.bin
File: radeon/OLAND_smc.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_ce.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_mc.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_mc2.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_me.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_pfp.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_rlc.bin
File: radeon/HAINAN_smc.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_ce.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_mc.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_mc2.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_me.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_mec.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_pfp.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_rlc.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_sdma.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_uvd.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_smc.bin
File: radeon/BONAIRE_vce.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_ce.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_me.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_mec.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_pfp.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_rlc.bin
File: radeon/KABINI_sdma.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_ce.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_me.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_mec.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_pfp.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_rlc.bin
File: radeon/KAVERI_sdma.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_ce.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_mc.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_mc2.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_me.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_mec.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_pfp.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_rlc.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_sdma.bin
File: radeon/HAWAII_smc.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_ce.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_me.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_mec.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_pfp.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_rlc.bin
File: radeon/MULLINS_sdma.bin
File: radeon/pitcairn_ce.bin
File: radeon/pitcairn_mc.bin
File: radeon/pitcairn_me.bin



File: radeon/pitcairn_pfp.bin
File: radeon/pitcairn_rlc.bin
File: radeon/pitcairn_smc.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_ce.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_mc.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_me.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_pfp.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_rlc.bin
File: radeon/tahiti_smc.bin
File: radeon/verde_ce.bin
File: radeon/verde_mc.bin
File: radeon/verde_me.bin
File: radeon/verde_pfp.bin
File: radeon/verde_rlc.bin
File: radeon/verde_smc.bin
File: radeon/oland_ce.bin
File: radeon/oland_mc.bin
File: radeon/oland_me.bin
File: radeon/oland_pfp.bin
File: radeon/oland_rlc.bin
File: radeon/oland_smc.bin
File: radeon/hainan_ce.bin
File: radeon/hainan_mc.bin
File: radeon/hainan_me.bin
File: radeon/hainan_pfp.bin
File: radeon/hainan_rlc.bin
File: radeon/hainan_smc.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_ce.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_mc.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_me.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_mec.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_pfp.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_rlc.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_sdma.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_sdma1.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_smc.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_uvd.bin
File: radeon/bonaire_vce.bin
File: radeon/kabini_ce.bin
File: radeon/kabini_me.bin
File: radeon/kabini_mec.bin
File: radeon/kabini_pfp.bin
File: radeon/kabini_rlc.bin
File: radeon/kabini_sdma.bin
File: radeon/kabini_sdma1.bin
File: radeon/kabini_uvd.bin
File: radeon/kabini_vce.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_ce.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_me.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_mec.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_mec2.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_pfp.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_rlc.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_sdma.bin



File: radeon/kaveri_sdma1.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_uvd.bin
File: radeon/kaveri_vce.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_ce.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_mc.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_me.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_mec.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_pfp.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_rlc.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_sdma.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_sdma1.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_smc.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_uvd.bin
File: radeon/hawaii_vce.bin
File: radeon/mullins_ce.bin
File: radeon/mullins_me.bin
File: radeon/mullins_mec.bin
File: radeon/mullins_pfp.bin
File: radeon/mullins_rlc.bin
File: radeon/mullins_sdma.bin
File: radeon/mullins_sdma1.bin
File: radeon/mullins_uvd.bin
File: radeon/mullins_vce.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.radeon for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: amdgpu - AMD Radeon

File: amdgpu/topaz_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_mc.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_me.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/topaz_smc.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_mc.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_me.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_smc.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_uvd.bin
File: amdgpu/tonga_vce.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_ce.bin



File: amdgpu/carrizo_me.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_uvd.bin
File: amdgpu/carrizo_vce.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_mc.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_me.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_smc.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_uvd.bin
File: amdgpu/fiji_vce.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_me.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_uvd.bin
File: amdgpu/stoney_vce.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_mc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_me.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_smc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_smc_sk.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_uvd.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris10_vce.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_ce.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_mc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_me.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_mec2.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_mec.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_pfp.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_rlc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_sdma1.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_sdma.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_smc.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_smc_sk.bin
File: amdgpu/polaris11_uvd.bin



File: amdgpu/polaris11_vce.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.amdgpu for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: s2255drv

File: f2255usb.bin

Licence: Redistributable.

  Sensoray grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Sensoray devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192e - Realtek 8192 PCI wireless driver

File: RTL8192E/boot.img
File: RTL8192E/data.img
File: RTL8192E/main.img

Licence: Redistributable, provided by Realtek in their driver
         source download.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: lgs8gxx - Legend Silicon GB20600 demodulator driver

File: lgs8g75.fw

Licence: Unknown

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ib_qib - QLogic Infiniband

File: qlogic/sd7220.fw

Licence:



 * Copyright (c) 2007, 2008 QLogic Corporation. All rights reserved.
 *
 * This software is available to you under a choice of one of two
 * licenses.  You may choose to be licensed under the terms of the 
GNU
 * General Public License (GPL) Version 2, available from the file
 * COPYING in the main directory of this source tree, or the
 * OpenIB.org BSD license below:
 *
 *     Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or
 *     without modification, are permitted provided that the 
following
 *     conditions are met:
 *
 *      - Redistributions of source code must retain the above
 *        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
following
 *        disclaimer.
 *
 *      - Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
 *        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
following
 *        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
 *        provided with the distribution.
 *
 * THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
 * EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES 
OF
 * MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
 * NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS
 * BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN
 * ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
 * CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE
 * SOFTWARE.

Found in hex form in kernel source.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: qed - QLogic 4xxxx Ethernet Driver Core Module.

File: qed/qed_init_values_zipped-8.4.2.0.bin
File: qed/qed_init_values_zipped-8.7.3.0.bin

Licence:
  This file contains firmware data derived from proprietary 
unpublished
  source code.
  Copyright (c) 2015 QLogic Corporation.

  Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 



data
  in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright 
notice is
  accompanying it.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ueagle-atm - Driver for USB ADSL Modems based on Eagle IV 
Chipset

File: ueagle-atm/CMV4p.bin.v2
File: ueagle-atm/DSP4p.bin
File: ueagle-atm/eagleIV.fw
Version: 1.0

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ueagle-atm4-firmware for 
details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ueagle-atm - Driver for USB ADSL Modems based on Eagle 
I,II,III

File: ueagle-atm/930-fpga.bin
File: ueagle-atm/CMVeiWO.bin    
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepFR10.bin  
File: ueagle-atm/DSP9p.bin
File: ueagle-atm/eagleIII.fw
File: ueagle-atm/adi930.fw     
File: ueagle-atm/CMVep.bin      
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepFR.bin    
File: ueagle-atm/DSPei.bin
File: ueagle-atm/CMV9i.bin     
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepES03.bin  
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepIT.bin    
File: ueagle-atm/DSPep.bin
File: ueagle-atm/CMV9p.bin     
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepES.bin    
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepWO.bin    
File: ueagle-atm/eagleI.fw
File: ueagle-atm/CMVei.bin     
File: ueagle-atm/CMVepFR04.bin  
File: ueagle-atm/DSP9i.bin     
File: ueagle-atm/eagleII.fw
Version: 1.1

Licence: Redistributable. Based on 
         https://mail.gna.org/public/eagleusb-dev/2004-11/
msg00172.html

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------



Driver: vxge - Exar X3100 Series 10GbE PCIe I/O Virtualized Server 
Adapter

File: vxge/X3fw.ncf
File: vxge/X3fw-pxe.ncf
Version: 1.8.1

Licence:

 This file contains firmware data derived from proprietary 
unpublished
 source code, Copyright (c) 2010 Exar Corporation.

 Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 
data
 in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright notice 
is
 accompanying it.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: brcmsmac - Broadcom 802.11n softmac wireless LAN driver.

File: brcm/bcm43xx-0.fw
File: brcm/bcm43xx_hdr-0.fw
Version: 610.812

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.broadcom_bcm43xx for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: brcmfmac - Broadcom 802.11n fullmac wireless LAN driver.

File: brcm/bcm4329-fullmac-4.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43236b.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4329-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4330-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4334-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43340-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4335-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43362-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4339-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43241b0-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43241b4-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43241b5-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43242a.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43143.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43143-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43455-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4350c2-pcie.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4350-pcie.bin



File: brcm/brcmfmac4354-sdio.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4356-pcie.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43569.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43570-pcie.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43602-pcie.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac43602-pcie.ap.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4366b-pcie.bin
File: brcm/brcmfmac4371-pcie.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.broadcom_bcm43xx for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: tda7706 - FM radio Highly integrated tuner for AM/FM car-
radio

File: TDA7706_OM_v2.5.1_boot.txt
File: TDA7706_OM_v3.0.2_boot.txt

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.tda7706-firmware.txt for 
details.
        Copyright ¬© 2010 STMicroelectronics

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: wl1251 - Texas Instruments 802.11 WLAN driver for WiLink4 
chips

File: ti-connectivity/wl1251-fw.bin
Version: 4.0.4.3.7

File: ti-connectivity/wl1251-nvs.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.wl1251 for details.

The published NVS files are for testing only.  Every device needs to
have a unique NVS which is properly calibrated for best results.

The driver expects to find the firmwares under a ti-connectivity 
subdirectory.
So if your system looks for firmwares in /lib/firmware, the 
firmwares for
wl12xx chips must be located in /lib/firmware/ti-connectivity/.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: wl12xx - Texas Instruments 802.11 WLAN driver for WiLink6/7 
chips

File: ti-connectivity/wl1271-fw.bin
Version: 6.1.0.50.350 (STA-only)



File: ti-connectivity/wl1271-fw-2.bin
Version: 6.1.5.50.74 (STA-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl1271-fw-ap.bin
Version: 6.2.1.0.54 (AP-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-3.bin
Version: 6.3.0.0.77
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-plt-3.bin
Version: 6.3.0.0.77 (PLT-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-4-sr.bin
Version: 6.3.5.0.98 (Single-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-4-mr.bin
Version: 6.5.2.0.15 (Multi-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-4-plt.bin
Version: 6.3.5.0.98 (PLT-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-5-sr.bin
Version: 6.3.10.0.133 (Single-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-5-mr.bin
Version: 6.5.7.0.42 (Multi-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-fw-5-plt.bin
Version: 6.3.10.0.133 (PLT-only)

File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw.bin
Version: 7.1.5.50.74 (STA-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-ap.bin
Version: 7.2.1.0.54 (AP-only)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-3.bin
Version: 7.3.0.0.77
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-plt-3.bin
Version: 7.3.0.0.77
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-4-sr.bin
Version: 7.3.5.0.98 (Single-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-4-mr.bin
Version: 7.5.2.0.15 (Multi-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-4-plt.bin
Version: 7.3.5.0.98 (PLT)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-5-sr.bin
Version: 7.3.10.0.133 (Single-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-5-mr.bin
Version: 7.5.7.0.42 (Multi-role)
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-fw-5-plt.bin
Version: 7.3.10.2.133 (PLT-only)

File: ti-connectivity/wl127x-nvs.bin
File: ti-connectivity/wl128x-nvs.bin
Link: ti-connectivity/wl12xx-nvs.bin -> wl127x-nvs.bin
Link: ti-connectivity/wl1271-nvs.bin -> wl127x-nvs.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ti-connectivity for details.

The NVS file includes two parts:
 - radio calibration
 - HW configuration parameters (aka. INI values)

The published NVS files are for testing only.  Every device needs to



hava a unique NVS which is properly calibrated for best results.  
You
can find more information about NVS generation for your device here:

http://wireless.kernel.org/en/users/Drivers/wl12xx/calibrator

If you're using a wl127x based device, use a symbolic link called
wl1271-nvs.bin that links to the wl127x-nvs.bin file.  If you are
using wl128x, link to wl128x-nvs.bin instead.

The driver expects to find the firmwares under a ti-connectivity
subdirectory.  So if your system looks for firmwares in /lib/
firmware,
the firmwares for wl12xx chips must be located in
/lib/firmware/ti-connectivity/.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: wl18xx - Texas Instruments 802.11 WLAN driver for WiLink8 
chips

File: ti-connectivity/wl18xx-fw.bin
Version: 8.2.0.0.100
File: ti-connectivity/wl18xx-fw-2.bin
Version: 8.5.0.0.55
File: ti-connectivity/wl18xx-fw-3.bin
Version: 8.8.0.0.13
File: ti-connectivity/wl18xx-fw-4.bin
Version: 8.9.0.1.55

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ti-connectivity for details.

The driver expects to find the firmwares under a ti-connectivity
subdirectory.  So if your system looks for firmwares in /lib/
firmware,
the firmwares for wl18xx chips must be located in
/lib/firmware/ti-connectivity/.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: TI_ST - Texas Instruments bluetooth driver

File: ti-connectivity/TIInit_7.2.31.bts

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ti-connectivity for details.

TIInit_7.2.31.bts version 7.2.31

In order to use that file copy it to /lib/firmware/ti-
connectivity.

--------------------------------------------------------------------



------

Driver: tlg2300 - Telgent 2300 V4L/DVB driver.

File: tlg2300_firmware.bin

Licence: Redistributable.

  Telegent System grants permission to use and redistribute these
  firmware files for use with devices containing the chip tlg2300, 
but
  not as a part of the Linux kernel or in any other form which would
  require these files themselves to be covered by the terms of the 
GNU
  General Public License. These firmware files are distributed in 
the
  hope that they will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without 
even
  the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
  PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: r8712u - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8712U

File: rtlwifi/rtl8712u.bin
Info: From Vendor's rtl8712_8188_8191_8192SU_usb_linux_v7_0.20100831
      Reverted rtl8188C_8192C_8192D_usb_linux_v3.4.2_3727.20120404

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192ce - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8192CE

File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cfw.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cfwU.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cfwU_B.bin
Info: From Vendor's realtek/
rtlwifi_linux_mac80211_0019.0320.2014V628 driver

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192cu - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8192CU

File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cufw.bin



File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cufw_A.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cufw_B.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192cufw_TMSC.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192se - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8192SE

Info: updated from rtl_92ce_92se_92de_linux_mac80211_0004.0816.2011 
driver version
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192sefw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192de - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8192DE

Info: Updated from Realtek version 
rtl_92ce_92se_92de_8723ae_linux_mac80211_0007.0809.2012
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192defw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8723e - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8723E

Info: Taken from Realtek version 
rtl_92ce_92se_92de_8723ae_linux_mac80211_0007.0809.2012
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723fw.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723fw_B.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8723be - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8723BE

Info: From Vendor's realtek/
rtlwifi_linux_mac80211_0019.0320.2014V628 driver
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723befw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 



details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: r8723au - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8723AU

Info: Taken from Realtek driver 
rtl8723A_WiFi_linux_v4.1.3_6044.20121224
      Firmware is embedded in the driver as data statements. This 
info
      has been extracted into a binary file.
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_A.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_B.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_B_NoBT.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8188ee - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8188EE

Info: Taken from Realtek version 
rtl_92ce_92se_92de_8723ae_88ee_linux_mac80211_0010.0109.2013
File: rtlwifi/rtl8188efw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8188eu - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8188EU

Info: Taken from Realtek version 
RTL8188EUS_linux_v4.1.4_6773.20130222
File: rtlwifi/rtl8188eufw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8821ae - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8821AE

Info: From Vendor's realtek/
rtlwifi_linux_mac80211_0019.0320.2014V628 driver
File: rtlwifi/rtl8821aefw.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8821aefw_wowlan.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 



details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8192ee - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8192EE

Info: Initial version taken from Realtek version
      
rtl_92ce_92se_92de_8723ae_88ee_8723be_92ee_linux_mac80211_0017.1224.
2013
      Updated Jan. 14, 2015 with file added by Realtek to
      http://github.com/lwfinger/rtlwifi_new.git.
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192eefw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rtl8xxxu - Realtek 802.11n WLAN driver for RTL8XXX USB 
devices

Info: rtl8723au taken from Realtek driver
      rtl8723A_WiFi_linux_v4.1.3_6044.20121224
      Firmware is embedded in the driver as data statements. This 
info
      has been extracted into a binary file.
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_A.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_B.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723aufw_B_NoBT.bin

Info: rtl8723bu taken from Realtek driver
      
rtl8723BU_WiFi_linux_v4.3.16_14189.20150519_BTCOEX20150119-5844
      Firmware is embedded in the driver as data statements. This 
info
      has been extracted into a binary file.
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723bu_nic.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723bu_wowlan.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8723bu_ap_wowlan.bin

Info: rtl8192eu taken from Realtek driver
      rtl8192EU_linux_v4.3.1.1_11320.20140505
      Firmware is embedded in the driver as data statements. This 
info
      has been extracted into a binary file.
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192eu_nic.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192eu_wowlan.bin
File: rtlwifi/rtl8192eu_ap_wowlan.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.



--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: r8169 - RealTek 8169/8168/8101 ethernet driver.

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168d-1.fw
File: rtl_nic/rtl8168d-2.fw
File: rtl_nic/rtl8105e-1.fw
File: rtl_nic/rtl8168e-1.fw
File: rtl_nic/rtl8168e-2.fw

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168e-3.fw
Version: 0.0.4

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168f-1.fw
Version: 0.0.5

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168f-2.fw
Version: 0.0.4

File: rtl_nic/rtl8411-1.fw
Version: 0.0.3

File: rtl_nic/rtl8411-2.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8402-1.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8106e-1.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8106e-2.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168g-1.fw
Version: 0.0.3

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168g-2.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168g-3.fw
Version: 0.0.1

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168h-1.fw
Version: 0.0.2

File: rtl_nic/rtl8168h-2.fw
Version: 0.0.2

File: rtl_nic/rtl8107e-1.fw
Version: 0.0.2



File: rtl_nic/rtl8107e-2.fw
Version: 0.0.2

Licence:
 * Copyright ¬© 2011-2013, Realtek Semiconductor Corporation
 *
 * Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 
firmware
 * data in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright
 * notice is accompanying it.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: vt6656 - VIA VT6656 USB wireless driver

File: vntwusb.fw

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.via_vt6656 for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: DFU Driver for Atheros bluetooth chipset AR3012

File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x01020001.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x01020001_26.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x01020200.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x01020200_26.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x01020200_40.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x31010000.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x31010000_40.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x11020000.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x11020000_40.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x01020201_26.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x01020201_40.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x41020000.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x41020000_40.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x11020100.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x11020100_40.dfu
File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x31010100.dfu
File: ar3k/ramps_0x31010100_40.dfu

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: DFU Driver for Atheros bluetooth chipset AR3012

File: ar3k/AthrBT_0x01020201.dfu
File: ar3k/1020201coex/ramps_0x01020201_26_HighPriority.dfu

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.QualcommAtheros_ar3k for 



details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver:Atheros AR300x UART HCI Bluetooth Chip driver

File: ar3k/1020201/PS_ASIC.pst
File: ar3k/1020201/RamPatch.txt
File: ar3k/1020200/ar3kbdaddr.pst
File: ar3k/1020200/PS_ASIC.pst
File: ar3k/1020200/RamPatch.txt
File: ar3k/30101/ar3kbdaddr.pst
File: ar3k/30101/PS_ASIC.pst
File: ar3k/30101/RamPatch.txt
File: ar3k/30000/ar3kbdaddr.pst
File: ar3k/30000/PS_ASIC.pst
File: ar3k/30000/RamPatch.txt

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ath6kl - Atheros support for AR6003

File: ath6k/AR6004/hw1.3/fw-3.bin
File: ath6k/AR6004/hw1.3/bdata.bin
File: ath6k/AR6004/hw1.2/fw-2.bin
File: ath6k/AR6004/hw1.2/bdata.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/otp.bin.z77
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/bdata.SD31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/bdata.SD32.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/data.patch.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/bdata.WB31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw1.0/athwlan.bin.z77
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/fw-2.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/fw-3.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/otp.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/athwlan.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/endpointping.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/bdata.SD31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/bdata.SD32.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/data.patch.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.1.1/bdata.WB31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/otp.bin.z77
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/bdata.SD31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/bdata.SD32.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/data.patch.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/bdata.WB31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003/hw2.0/athwlan.bin.z77
File: ath6k/AR6002/eeprom.data
File: ath6k/AR6002/eeprom.bin
File: ath6k/AR6002/athwlan.bin.z77



File: ath6k/AR6002/data.patch.hw2_0.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ath10k - Qualcomm Atheros support for QCA988x family of 
chips

File: ath10k/QCA988X/hw2.0/board.bin
File: ath10k/QCA988X/hw2.0/firmware-4.bin
Version: 10.2.4.45
Licence: ath10k/QCA988X/hw2.0/notice_ath10k_firmware-4.txt
File: ath10k/QCA988X/hw2.0/firmware-5.bin
Version: 10.2.4.70.9-2
Licence: ath10k/QCA988X/hw2.0/notice_ath10k_firmware-5.txt
File: ath10k/QCA6174/hw2.1/board.bin
File: ath10k/QCA6174/hw2.1/firmware-5.bin
Version: WLAN.RM.1.1-00141
Licence: ath10k/QCA6174/hw2.1/notice_ath10k_firmware-5.txt
File: ath10k/QCA6174/hw3.0/board.bin
File: ath10k/QCA6174/hw3.0/firmware-4.bin
Version: WLAN.RM.2.0-00180-QCARMSWPZ-1
Licence: ath10k/QCA6174/hw3.0/notice_ath10k_firmware-4.txt
File: ath10k/QCA99X0/hw2.0/board.bin
File: ath10k/QCA99X0/hw2.0/firmware-5.bin
Version: 10.4.1.00030-1
Licence: ath10k/QCA99X0/hw2.0/notice_ath10k_firmware-5.txt

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.QualcommAtheros_ath10k for 
details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: myri10ge - Myri10GE 10GbE NIC driver

File: myri10ge_eth_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_ethp_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_rss_eth_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_rss_ethp_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_eth_big_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_ethp_big_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_rss_eth_big_z8e.dat
File: myri10ge_rss_ethp_big_z8e.dat
Version: 1.4.57

License: Redistributable.  See LICENCE.myri10ge_firmware for 
details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------



Driver: ath6kl - Atheros support for AR6003 WiFi-Bluetooth combo 
module

File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/athwlan.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/bdata.SD31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/bdata.SD32.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/bdata.WB31.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/data.patch.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/endpointping.bin
File: ath6k/AR6003.1/hw2.1.1/otp.bin

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ath6kl - Atheros support for AR3001 WiFi-Bluetooth combo 
module

File: ar3k/30101coex/ar3kbdaddr.pst
File: ar3k/30101coex/PS_ASIC_aclLowPri.pst
File: ar3k/30101coex/PS_ASIC_aclHighPri.pst
File: ar3k/30101coex/PS_ASIC.pst
File: ar3k/30101coex/RamPatch.txt

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: drxk - Micronas DRX-K demodulator driver

File: dvb-usb-terratec-h5-drxk.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

TERRATEC grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
files for use with TERRATEC devices, but not as part of the Linux
kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.

These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty
of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ene-ub6250 -- ENE UB6250 SD card reader driver

File: ene-ub6250/sd_init1.bin
File: ene-ub6250/sd_init2.bin
File: ene-ub6250/sd_rdwr.bin



File: ene-ub6250/ms_init.bin
File: ene-ub6250/msp_rdwr.bin
File: ene-ub6250/ms_rdwr.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ene_firmware for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: isci -- Intel C600 SAS controller driver

File: isci/isci_firmware.bin
Source: isci/create_fw.c
Source: isci/create_fw.h
Source: isci/probe_roms.h
Source: isci/Makefile

Licence: GPLv2

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: ar5523 -- Atheros AR5523 based USB Wifi dongles

File: ar5523.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.atheros_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: s5p-mfc - Samsung MFC video encoder/decoder driver

File: s5p-mfc.fw
File: s5p-mfc-v6.fw
File: s5p-mfc-v6-v2.fw
File: s5p-mfc-v7.fw
File: s5p-mfc-v8.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

Samsung grants permission to use and redistribute aforementioned 
firmware
files for the use with Exynos series devices, but not as part of the 
Linux
kernel, or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.

These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty
of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------



------

Driver: carl9170 -- Atheros AR9170 802.11 draft-n USB driver

File: carl9170-1.fw
Version: 1.9.6
Source: carl9170fw/

Downloaded from http://linuxwireless.org/en/users/Drivers/carl9170

Licence: GPLv2. Some build scripts use the New BSD (3-clause) 
licence.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-hda-codec-ca0132 - Creative Sound Core3D codec

File: ctefx.bin
File: ctspeq.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ca0132 for details

Found also in alsa-firmware package.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: btusb - Bluetooth USB driver

File: intel/ibt-hw-37.7.bseq
Version: 1316.02.00
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.7.10-fw-1.80.2.3.d.bseq
BT_WilkinsPeak_B3_REL_85_0001
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.7.10-fw-1.0.2.3.d.bseq
BT_WilkinsPeak_B3_REL_85_0001
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.7.10-fw-1.80.1.2d.d.bseq
Version: BT_WilkinsPeak_B5_REL_37_0001
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.7.10-fw-1.0.1.2d.d.bseq
Version: BT_WilkinsPeak_B5_REL_37_0001
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.8.bseq
Version: 1339_02.00
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.8.10-fw-1.10.2.27.d.bseq
Version: BT_StonePeak_C0_REL_57_0002
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.8.10-fw-1.10.3.11.e.bseq
Version: BT_StonePeak_D0_REL_35_0002
File: intel/ibt-hw-37.8.10-fw-22.50.19.14.f.bseq
Version: STP_D1_REL_18
File: intel/ibt-11-5.ddc
Version: LnP/SfP_REL0190
File: intel/ibt-11-5.sfi
Version: LnP/SfP_REL0190

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ibt_firmware for details



File: rtl_bt/rtl8192ee_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8192eu_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8723a_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8723b_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8761a_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8812ae_fw.bin
File: rtl_bt/rtl8821a_fw.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.rtlwifi_firmware.txt for 
details.

Found in vendor driver, linux_bt_usb_2.11.20140423_8723be.rar
From https://github.com/troy-tan/driver_store

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: btmtk_usb - Bluetooth USB driver

File: mt7650.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See 
LICENCE.ralink_a_mediatek_company_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rp2 -- Comtrol RocketPort 2 serial driver

File: rp2.fw

Licence: Redistributable.

Copyright (C) 2013 Comtrol Corporation

Comtrol grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
files for use with Comtrol devices, but not as part of the Linux
kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.

These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty
of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: go7007

File: go7007/s2250-1.fw
File: go7007/s2250-2.fw
Link: s2250.fw -> go7007/s2250-2.fw



Link: s2250_loader.fw -> go7007/s2250-1.fw

Licence:
  Sensoray grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware
  files for use with Sensoray devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
  kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
  to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
  These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
  useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied 
warranty
  of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

File: go7007/go7007fw.bin
File: go7007/go7007tv.bin
File: go7007/lr192.fw
File: go7007/px-m402u.fw
File: go7007/px-tv402u.fw
File: go7007/wis-startrek.fw

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.go7007 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: microcode_amd - AMD CPU Microcode Update Driver for Linux

File: amd-ucode/microcode_amd.bin
Version: 2013-07-10
File: amd-ucode/microcode_amd_fam15h.bin
Version: 2016-03-16
File: amd-ucode/microcode_amd_fam16h.bin
Version: 2014-10-28

License: Redistributable. See LICENSE.amd-ucode for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: mxu11x0 - MOXA UPort 11x0 USB Serial hub driver

File: moxa/moxa-1110.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1130.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1131.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1150.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1151.fw

License: Redistributable. See LICENSE.moxa for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: mxuport - MOXA UPort USB Serial hub driver



File: moxa/moxa-1250.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1251.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1410.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1450.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1451.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1613.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1618.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1653.fw
File: moxa/moxa-1658.fw

License: Redistributable. See LICENSE.moxa for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: cw1200 - ST-E CW1100/CW1200 WLAN driver

File: wsm_22.bin
Version: WSM395
Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.cw1200 for details.

File: sdd_sagrad_1091_1098.bin

License:
  Copyright (c) 2011-2013 Sagrad, Inc.

  This SDD ("Static Dynamic Data") file is licensed strictly for use 
with
  the Sagrad WiFi modules (such as the SG901-1091/1098) that utilize 
the
  cw1200 driver. There is no warranty expressed or implied about its 
  fitness for any purpose.

  Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this SDD file 
as
  part of Linux or other Open Source operating system kernel in text 
or
  binary form as required.

  (Please note that the actual device firmware is separately 
licensed)

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: BFA/BNA - QLogic BR-series Adapter FC/FCOE drivers

File: cbfw-3.2.1.1.bin
File: ctfw-3.2.1.1.bin
File: ct2fw-3.2.1.1.bin
File: cbfw-3.2.3.0.bin
File: ctfw-3.2.3.0.bin
File: ct2fw-3.2.3.0.bin



File: cbfw-3.2.5.1.bin
File: ctfw-3.2.5.1.bin
File: ct2fw-3.2.5.1.bin

Licence:

This file contains firmware data derived from proprietary 
unpublished
source code.
Copyright (c) 2013-2014 Brocade Communications Systems, Inc.
Copyright (c) 2014-2015 QLogic Corporation.

Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this firmware 
data
in hexadecimal or equivalent format, provided this copyright notice 
is
accompanying it.

QLogic grants permission to use and redistribute these firmware 
files
for use with QLogic BR-series devices, but not as a part of the 
Linux
kernel or in any other form which would require these files 
themselves
to be covered by the terms of the GNU General Public License.
These firmware files are distributed in the hope that they will be
useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty
of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Driver: qat - Intel(R) QAT crypto accelerator

File: qat_895xcc.bin
File: qat_895xcc_mmp.bin
File: qat_c3xxx.bin
File: qat_c3xxx_mmp.bin
File: qat_c62x.bin
File: qat_c62x_mmp.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.qat_firmware
--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: rsi -- Redpine Signals Inc 91x driver

File: rsi_91x.fw

Licence:
 * Firmware is:
 * Derived from proprietary unpublished source code,
 * Copyright (C) 2014 Redpine Signals Inc.
 *
 * Permission is hereby granted for the distribution of this 



firmware
 * as part of Linux or other Open Source operating system 
kernel
 * provided this copyright notice is accompanying it.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: xhci-rcar -- Renesas R-Car Gen2/3 USB 3.0 host controller 
driver

File: r8a779x_usb3_v1.dlmem
File: r8a779x_usb3_v2.dlmem
File: r8a779x_usb3_v3.dlmem

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.r8a779x_usb3 for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd_soc_sst_acpi

File: intel/fw_sst_0f28.bin-48kHz_i2s_master

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.fw_sst_0f28 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: as102 - Abilis Systems Single DVB-T Receiver

File: as102_data1_st.hex
File: as102_data2_st.hex

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.Abilis for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: it9135 -- ITEtech IT913x DVB-T USB driver

File: dvb-usb-it9135-01.fw
File: dvb-usb-it9135-02.fw

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.it913x for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd_soc_sst_acpi

File: intel/IntcSST2.bin
Version: 8.4.1.77



License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.IntcSST2 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd_intel_sst_core

File: intel/fw_sst_0f28.bin

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.fw_sst_0f28 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd_intel_sst_core

File: intel/fw_sst_22a8.bin
Version: 01.0B.02.01

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.fw_sst_0f28 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: snd-soc-skl

File: intel/dsp_fw_release.bin
Version: 8.20.00.896
md5sum: f0e267c93aa64eab7c91d64f29dc273b

License: Redistributable. See LICENCE.adsp_sst for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: smsmdtv - Siano MDTV Core module

File: cmmb_vega_12mhz.inp
File: cmmb_venice_12mhz.inp
File: dvb_nova_12mhz.inp
File: dvb_nova_12mhz_b0.inp
File: isdbt_nova_12mhz.inp
File: isdbt_nova_12mhz_b0.inp
File: isdbt_rio.inp
File: sms1xxx-hcw-55xxx-dvbt-02.fw
File: sms1xxx-hcw-55xxx-isdbt-02.fw
File: sms1xxx-nova-a-dvbt-01.fw
File: sms1xxx-nova-b-dvbt-01.fw
File: sms1xxx-stellar-dvbt-01.fw
File: tdmb_nova_12mhz.inp

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.siano for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------



------

Driver: xhci-tegra -- NVIDIA Tegra XHCI driver

File: nvidia/tegra124/xusb.bin
Version: v45.46

File: nvidia/tegra210/xusb.bin
Version: v50.10

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.nvidia for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: atusb - ATUSB IEEE 802.15.4 transceiver driver

File: atusb/atusb-0.2.dfu
Version: 0.2
Info: atusb/ChangeLog

Licence: GPLv2+

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: qca - Qualcomm Atheros Bluetooth support for QCA61x4 chips

File: qca/nvm_usb_00000201.bin
File: qca/nvm_usb_00000200.bin
File: qca/nvm_usb_00000300.bin
File: qca/nvm_usb_00000302.bin
File: qca/nvm_00130300.bin
File: qca/nvm_00130302.bin
File: qca/rampatch_usb_00000200.bin
File: qca/rampatch_usb_00000201.bin
File: qca/rampatch_usb_00000300.bin
File: qca/rampatch_usb_00000302.bin
File: qca/rampatch_00130300.bin
File: qca/rampatch_00130302.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.QualcommAtheros_ath10k for 
details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: liquidio -- Cavium LiquidIO driver

File: liquidio/lio_210nv_nic.bin
Version: v1.1.9

File: liquidio/lio_210sv_nic.bin
Version: v1.1.9



File: liquidio/lio_410nv_nic.bin
Version: v1.1.9

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.cavium for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: i915 -- Intel Integrated Graphics driver

File: i915/skl_dmc_ver1_23.bin
File: i915/skl_dmc_ver1_26.bin

File: i915/skl_dmc_ver1.bin
Version: DMC API/ABI ver 1 - release 26 for Skylake

File: i915/bxt_dmc_ver1_04.bin
File: i915/bxt_dmc_ver1_05.bin
File: i915/bxt_dmc_ver1_06.bin

File: i915/bxt_dmc_ver1.bin
Version: DMC API/ABI ver 1 - release 06 for Broxton

File: i915/skl_guc_ver1_1059.bin
File: i915/skl_guc_ver4_3.bin

File: i915/skl_guc_ver1.bin
Version: Guc API/ABI ver 1 - release 1059 for Skylake

File: i915/skl_guc_ver4.bin
Version: Guc API/ABI ver 4 - release 3 for Skylake

File: i915/skl_guc_ver6_1.bin
File: i915/skl_guc_ver6.bin
Version: Guc API/ABI ver 6 - release 1 for Skylake

License: Redistributable. See LICENSE.i915 for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: nouveau - NVIDIA GPU driver

File: nvidia/gk20a/fecs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/fecs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/gpccs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/gpccs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/sw_bundle_init.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/sw_ctx.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/sw_method_init.bin
File: nvidia/gk20a/sw_nonctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/acr/bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/acr/ucode_load.bin



File: nvidia/gm200/acr/ucode_unload.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/fecs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/fecs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/fecs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/fecs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/gpccs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/gpccs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/gpccs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/gpccs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/sw_bundle_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/sw_ctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/sw_method_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm200/gr/sw_nonctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/acr/bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/acr/ucode_load.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/acr/ucode_unload.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/fecs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/fecs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/fecs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/fecs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/gpccs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/gpccs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/gpccs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/gpccs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/sw_bundle_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/sw_ctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/sw_method_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm204/gr/sw_nonctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/acr/bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/acr/ucode_load.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/acr/ucode_unload.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/fecs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/fecs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/fecs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/fecs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/gpccs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/gpccs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/gpccs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/gpccs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/sw_bundle_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/sw_ctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/sw_method_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm206/gr/sw_nonctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/acr/bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/acr/ucode_load.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/fecs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/fecs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/fecs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/fecs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/gpccs_bl.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/gpccs_data.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/gpccs_inst.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/gpccs_sig.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/sw_bundle_init.bin



File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/sw_ctx.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/sw_method_init.bin
File: nvidia/gm20b/gr/sw_nonctx.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.nvidia for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: wilc1000 - Atmel 802.11n WLAN driver for WILC1000

File: atmel/wilc1000_fw.bin
File: atmel/wilc1000_ap_fw.bin
File: atmel/wilc1000_p2p_fw.bin

License: Redistributable. See LICENSE.atmel for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: hfi1 - Intel OPA Gen 1 adapter

File: hfi1_dc8051.fw
Version: 0.35
File: hfi1_fabric.fw
File: hfi1_pcie.fw
File: hfi1_sbus.fw

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENSE.hfi1_firmware for details

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: knav_qmss_queue - TI Keystone 2 QMSS driver

File: ti-keystone/ks2_qmss_pdsp_acc48_k2_le_1_0_0_9.bin

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.ti-keystone for details.

--------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Driver: mwlwifi - Marvell mac80211 driver for 80211ac cards.

File: mwlwifi/88W8864.bin
Version: 7.2.8.6

File: mwlwifi/88W8897.bin
Version: 8.2.0.10

Licence: Redistributable. See LICENCE.Marvell for details.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
lvm2-2.02.162: COPYING file



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,



distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate



copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.



Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering



access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software



Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS



    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.



The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
lvm2-2.02.162: COPYING.LIB file
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  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public



Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 



original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 
it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in



non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of



running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square



    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form



under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit



modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 
system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these



    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the



Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 



cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 



THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software 
that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU



    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
lzip-1.15: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 



the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we



have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.
 
  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the



public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for



the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.



  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.



    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.



    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 



install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions



apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 



contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.



  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted



by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.
  
  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered



work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 



work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.



  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 



modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.



  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's



source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.



Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.



If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.



  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs



  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 



use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
macchanger-1.7.0: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the



GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 



those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.

  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.



  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically



linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 



forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 



display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated



    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install



and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately



under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains



a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.



  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 



version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.

  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.



  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,



but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.



  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify



    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.
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                        GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                          Version 3, 29 June 2007

Copyright ¬© 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>

    Everyone is  permitted  to copy  and  distribute  verbatim  
copies  of  this
license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                                Preamble

    The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for 
software  and
other kinds of works.

    The licenses for most software and other practical  works  are  
designed  to
take away your freedom to share and change  the  works.  By  
contrast,  the  GNU
General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to 
share and change
all versions of a program--to make sure it remains free  software  
for  all  its
users. We, the Free Software Foundation, use the GNU General Public 
License  for
most of our software; it applies also to any other work released 
this way by its
authors. You can apply it to your programs, too.

    When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price.  Our
General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the  
freedom  to
distribute copies of free software (and charge for them if you 
wish),  that  you
receive source code or can get it if you  want  it,  that  you  can  
change  the
software or use pieces of it in new free programs, and that you know 
you can  do
these things.

    To protect your rights, we need to prevent others  from  denying  
you  these
rights or asking you to  surrender  the  rights.  Therefore,  you  
have  certain
responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, or if you 
modify  it:
responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.



    For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether  
gratis  or
for a fee, you must pass on  to  the  recipients  the  same  
freedoms  that  you
received. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

    Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your  rights  with  two  
steps:  (1)
assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer  you  this  License  
giving  you
legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

    For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly  
explains  that
there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' and 
authors' sake,
the GPL requires that modified versions be marked  as  changed,  so  
that  their
problems will not be attributed erroneously to authors of previous 
versions.

    Some devices are designed to deny  users  access  to install or 
run modified
versions of the software inside them, although the manufacturer can 
do so.  This
is fundamentally incompatible with  the  aim  of  protecting  users' 
freedom  to
change the software. The systematic pattern of such abuse occurs in 
the area  of
products  for  individuals  to  use,  which  is  precisely  where  
it  is   most
unacceptable. Therefore, we have designed this version of the  GPL  
to  prohibit
the practice for those products. If such problems arise 
substantially  in  other
domains, we stand ready to extend this provision  to  those  domains  
in  future
versions of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

    Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.  States
should not allow  patents  to  restrict  development  and  use  of  
software  on
general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish to  avoid  
the  special
danger that patents  applied  to  a  free  program  could  make  it  
effectively
proprietary. To prevent this, the GPL assures that patents  cannot  
be  used  to
render the program non-free.

    The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and  



modification
follow.

                           TERMS AND CONDITIONS

0. Definitions.
---------------

    ‚ÄúThis License‚Äù refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

    ‚ÄúCopyright‚Äù also means copyright-like laws that  apply  to  
other  kinds  of
works, such as semiconductor masks.

    ‚ÄúThe Program‚Äù refers to any copyrightable work licensed 
under this  License.
Each licensee is  addressed  as  ‚Äúyou‚Äù.  ‚ÄúLicensees‚Äù  and  
‚Äúrecipients‚Äù  may  be
individuals or organizations.

    To ‚Äúmodify‚Äù a work means to copy from or adapt all or part 
of the work in  a
fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making of an 
exact  copy.
The resulting work is called a ‚Äúmodified version‚Äù of the earlier 
work or a  work
‚Äúbased on‚Äù the earlier work.

    A ‚Äúcovered work‚Äù means either the unmodified Program or a 
work based on  the
Program.

    To ‚Äúpropagate‚Äù a work means to do anything with it that, 
without permission,
would make you directly or secondarily liable for infringement under  
applicable
copyright law, except executing it on a computer or modifying  a  
private  copy.
Propagation includes  copying,  distribution  (with  or  without  
modification),
making available to the public, and in some countries other 
activities as well.

    To ‚Äúconvey‚Äù a work means any kind of propagation that 
enables other  parties
to make or receive copies. Mere interaction  with  a  user  through  
a  computer
network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

    An interactive user interface displays  ‚ÄúAppropriate Legal 
Notices‚Äù  to  the
extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible  
feature  that  (1)



displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2) tells the user 
that  there  is
no warranty for the work (except to the extent that warranties are 
provided),
that licensees may convey the work under this License, and how to 
view a copy of
this License. If the interface presents a list of user commands or 
options, such
as a menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

1. Source Code.
---------------

    The ‚Äúsource code‚Äù for a work means the preferred form of the 
work for making
modifications to it. ‚ÄúObject code‚Äù means any non-source form of 
a work.

    A ‚ÄúStandard Interface‚Äù  means  an  interface  that  either  
is  an  official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case  of  
interfaces
specified for a particular programming language, one that is widely  
used  among
developers working in that language.

    The ‚ÄúSystem Libraries‚Äù of an executable work include  
anything,  other  than
the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the  normal  form  of  
packaging  a
Major Component, but which is not part of that Major Component, and  
(b)  serves
only to enable use of the work with that Major  Component,  or  to  
implement  a
Standard Interface for which an implementation is available  to  the  
public  in
source code form. A ‚ÄúMajor Component‚Äù, in this context, means a 
major  essential
component (kernel, window system, and so on) of the  specific  
operating  system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used  to  
produce  the
work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

    The ‚ÄúCorresponding Source‚Äù for a work in object  code  form  
means  all  the
source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable  
work)  run  the
object code  and  to  modify  the  work,  including  scripts  to  
control  those
activities. However, it  does  not  include  the  work's  System  
Libraries,  or
general-purpose tools or  generally  available  free  programs  



which  are  used
unmodified in performing those activities but which are not part  of  
the  work.
For example, Corresponding Source includes interface definition 
files associated
with source files for the work, and the source code  for  shared  
libraries  and
dynamically linked  subprograms  that  the  work  is  specifically  
designed  to
require, such as by intimate data communication or control  flow  
between  those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

    The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users 
can regenerate
automatically from other parts of the Corresponding Source.

    The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that 
same work.

2. Basic Permissions.
---------------------

    All rights granted under this License are granted for the term 
of  copyright
on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated conditions 
are met. This
License explicitly affirms your  unlimited  permission  to  run  the  
unmodified
Program. The output from running a covered work is covered by this 
License  only
if the output, given its content,  constitutes  a  covered  work.  
This  License
acknowledges your rights of  fair  use  or  other  equivalent,  as  
provided  by
copyright law.

    You may make, run and propagate  covered  works  that  you  do  
not  convey,
without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains in 
force.  You  may
convey covered works to  others  for  the  sole  purpose  of  having  
them  make
modifications exclusively for you, or provide you with  facilities  
for  running
those works, provided that  you  comply  with  the  terms  of  this  
License  in
conveying all material for which you do not control copyright. Those 
thus making
or running the covered works for you must do  so  exclusively  on  
your  behalf,
under your direction and control, on terms that prohibit them  from  
making  any
copies of your copyrighted material outside their relationship with 



you.

    Conveying under any  other  circumstances  is  permitted  solely  
under  the
conditions stated below. Sublicensing  is  not  allowed;  section  
10  makes  it
unnecessary.

3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.
--------------------------------------------------------------

    No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective  
technological  measure
under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under article  11  
of  the  WIPO
copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or  similar  laws  
prohibiting  or
restricting circumvention of such measures.

    When you convey a  covered  work,  you  waive  any  legal  power  
to  forbid
circumvention of technological measures to  the  extent  such  
circumvention  is
effected by exercising rights under this License with  respect  to  
the  covered
work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation or 
modification  of  the
work as a means of enforcing, against the work's users, your or  
third  parties'
legal rights to forbid circumvention of technological measures.

4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.
-----------------------------

    You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as  
you  receive
it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately 
publish  on
each copy an appropriate copyright notice; keep intact all notices 
stating  that
this License and any non-permissive terms added in accord with 
section  7  apply
to the code; keep intact all notices of the absence of any  
warranty;  and  give
all recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

    You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey, and  you
may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.
--------------------------------------



    You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to  produce
it from the Program, in the form of source code under the terms  of  
section  4,
provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified  it,  and
       giving a relevant date.
    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is  
released  under
       this License and any conditions added under section 7.  This  
requirement
       modifies the requirement in section 4 to ‚Äúkeep intact all 
notices‚Äù.
    c) You must license the entire work, as  a  whole,  under  this  
License  to
       anyone who comes into possession of a copy. This License  
will  therefore
       apply, along with any applicable section 7 additional terms, 
to the whole
       of the work, and all its parts, regardless of how they are 
packaged. This
       License gives no permission to license the work in any other 
way, but  it
       does not invalidate such permission if you have separately 
received it.
    d) If  the  work  has  interactive  user  interfaces,  each   
must   display
       Appropriate Legal  Notices;  however,  if  the  Program  has  
interactive
       interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, 
your work  need
       not make them do so.

    A compilation of a covered work with other separate and  
independent  works,
which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work, and 
which are  not
combined  with it such as to  form a larger  program,  in or on a  
volume  of  a
storage or distribution medium, is called an ‚Äúaggregate‚Äù if the 
compilation  and
its resulting copyright are not used to limit the access or legal 
rights of  the
compilation's users beyond what  the  individual  works  permit.  
Inclusion of a
covered work in an aggregate does not cause this License to  apply 
to the  other
parts of the aggregate.

6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.
------------------------------



    You may  convey a covered  work in  object  code  form  under  
the  terms of
sections  4  and  5,  provided  that  you  also  convey   the   
machine-readable
Corresponding Source under the terms of this License, in one of 
these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product  
(including
       a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the 
Corresponding  Source
       fixed  on  a  durable  physical  medium  customarily  used  
for  software
       interchange.
    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product  
(including
       a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a  written  
offer,  valid
       for at least three years and valid for as long as you offer  
spare  parts
       or customer support for that product model, to give anyone 
who  possesses
       the object code either (1) a copy of the Corresponding Source 
for all the
       software in the product that is covered by  this  License,  
on a  durable
       physical medium customarily used for software interchange, 
for a price no
       more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this 
conveying of
       source, or (2) access to  copy the  Corresponding Source  
from a  network
       server at no charge.
    c) Convey individual copies of the  object code  with a copy of 
the  written
       offer to provide the Corresponding Source. This  alternative  
is  allowed
       only occasionally and noncommercially,  and  only  if  you  
received  the
       object code with such an offer, in accord with subsection 6b.
    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated 
place (gratis
       or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to the 
Corresponding Source
       in the same way through the same place at no further charge. 
You need not
       require recipients to copy the Corresponding Source along 
with the object
       code. If the place to copy the object  code  is  a  network  
server,  the
       Corresponding Source may be on a different server (operated 
by you  or  a
       third party) that supports equivalent copying  facilities,  
provided  you



       maintain clear directions next to the object code saying  
where  to  find
       the  Corresponding   Source.   Regardless  of  what   server   
hosts  the
       Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it 
is available
       for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.
    e) Convey the object code  using  peer-to-peer  transmission,  
provided  you
       inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding 
Source of  the
       work are  being  offered  to  the  general  public  at  no  
charge  under
       subsection 6d.

    A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is  
excluded  from
the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be included 
in  conveying
the object code work.

    A ‚ÄúUser Product‚Äù  is  either  (1)  a  ‚Äúconsumer 
product‚Äù,  which  means  any
tangible personal property which is  normally  used  for  personal,  
family,  or
household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for  
incorporation  into  a
dwelling. In determining whether a product is a consumer product, 
doubtful cases
shall be resolved in favor of coverage. For a particular product 
received  by  a
particular user, ‚Äúnormally used‚Äù refers to a typical or common 
use of that class
of product, regardless of the status of the particular user or  of  
the  way  in
which the particular user actually uses, or expects or is expected 
to  use,  the
product. A product is a consumer product regardless of whether the  
product  has
substantial commercial,  industrial  or  non-consumer  uses,  unless  
such  uses
represent the only significant mode of use of the product.

    ‚ÄúInstallation Information‚Äù for a User Product means any 
methods, procedures,
authorization keys,  or  other  information  required  to  install  
and  execute
modified versions of a covered work in that User Product from a 
modified version
of its Corresponding Source. The information must suffice  to  
ensure  that  the
continued functioning of the modified object code is in  no  case  
prevented  or
interfered with solely because modification has been made.



    If you convey an object code  work  under  this  section  in,  
or  with,  or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as 
part  of  a
transaction in which the right of possession and use  of  the  User  
Product  is
transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a fixed  term  
(regardless  of
how the transaction is characterized), the Corresponding Source  
conveyed  under
this section must be accompanied  by  the  Installation  
Information.  But  this
requirement does not apply if neither  you  nor  any  third  party  
retains  the
ability to install modified object code on the User Product  (for  
example,  the
work has been installed in ROM).

    The requirement to provide  Installation  Information  does  not  
include  a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates  for  a
work that has been modified or installed by  the  recipient,  or  
for  the  User
Product in which it has been modified or installed. Access to a 
network  may  be
denied when  the  modification  itself  materially  and  adversely  
affects  the
operation of the network or violates the rules and protocols  for  
communication
across the network.

    Corresponding Source conveyed, and  Installation  Information  
provided,  in
accord with this section must be in a format that is  publicly  
documented  (and
with an implementation available to the public in source code  
form),  and  must
require no special password or key for unpacking, reading or 
copying.

7. Additional Terms.
--------------------

    ‚ÄúAdditional permissions‚Äù are terms that supplement the terms 
of this License
by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions. Additional  
permissions
that are applicable to the entire Program shall be treated as though  
they  were
included in this License, to the extent that they  are  valid  under  
applicable
law. If additional permissions apply only to part of the Program, 



that part  may
be used separately under those  permissions,  but  the  entire  
Program  remains
governed by this License without regard to the additional 
permissions.

    When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option 
remove  any
additional permissions from that copy, or  from  any  part  of  it.  
(Additional
permissions may be written to require their own removal in  certain  
cases  when
you modify the work.) You may place additional permissions on 
material, added by
you to a covered work, for which you have  or  can  give  
appropriate  copyright
permission.

    Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for 
material you add to
a covered work, you  may  (if  authorized  by  the  copyright  
holders  of  that
material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the terms  of
       sections 15 and 16 of this License; or
    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal  notices  
or  author
       attributions in  that  material  or  in  the  Appropriate  
Legal  Notices
       displayed by works containing it; or
    c) Prohibiting  misrepresentation  of  the  origin  of  that   
material,  or
       requiring that modified versions of such material be marked 
in reasonable
       ways as different from the original version; or
    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or  authors
       of the material; or
    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark  law  for  use  of  
some  trade
       names, trademarks, or service marks; or
    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of  that  
material  by
       anyone who conveys  the  material  (or  modified  versions  
of  it)  with
       contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, for 
any  liability
       that these contractual assumptions directly impose on those 
licensors and
       authors.

    All  other  non-permissive  additional   terms   are   



considered   ‚Äúfurther
restrictions‚Äù within the meaning of section 10. If the Program as  
you  received
it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it  is  
governed  by  this
License along with a term that is a further restriction,  you  may  
remove  that
term.  If  a  license  document  contains  a  further  restriction  
but  permits
relicensing or conveying under this License, you  may  add  to  a  
covered  work
material governed by the terms of  that  license  document,  
provided  that  the
further restriction does not survive such relicensing or conveying.

    If you add terms to a covered work in accord with  this  
section,  you  must
place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the  additional  
terms  that
apply to those files, or a notice indicating where to find the 
applicable terms.

    Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the form of
a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;  the  above  
requirements
apply either way.

8. Termination.
---------------

    You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as 
expressly  provided
under this License. Any attempt otherwise to propagate or modify it 
is void, and
will automatically terminate your  rights  under  this  License  
(including  any
patent licenses granted under the third paragraph of section 11).

    However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your 
license  from
a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a) provisionally, 
unless and  until
the copyright holder explicitly and finally terminates  your  
license,  and  (b)
permanently, if the copyright holder fails to notify you  of  the  
violation  by
some reasonable means prior to 60 days after the cessation.

    Moreover, your license from a  particular  copyright  holder  is  
reinstated
permanently if the copyright holder  notifies  you  of  the  
violation  by  some
reasonable means, this is the first time you have received notice  



of  violation
of this License (for any work) from that copyright  holder,  and  
you  cure  the
violation prior to 30 days after your receipt of the notice.

    Termination of your  rights  under  this  section  does  not  
terminate  the
licenses of parties who have received copies  or  rights  from  you  
under  this
License. If your rights have been terminated and not permanently 
reinstated, you
do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same material under 
section 10.

9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.
---------------------------------------------

    You are not required to accept this License in order to  receive  
or  run  a
copy of the Program. Ancillary propagation of a covered work 
occurring solely as
a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission to receive a copy 
likewise does
not require acceptance. However, nothing other  than  this  License  
grants  you
permission to propagate or modify  any  covered  work.  These  
actions  infringe
copyright if you  do  not  accept  this  License.  Therefore,  by  
modifying  or
propagating a covered work, you indicate your  acceptance  of  this  
License  to
do so.

10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.
-------------------------------------------------

    Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically 
receives  a
license from the original licensors, to run, modify  and  propagate  
that  work,
subject to this License. You are not responsible  for  enforcing  
compliance  by
third parties with this License.

    An  ‚Äúentity  transaction‚Äù  is  a  transaction  transferring  
control  of  an
organization,  or  substantially  all   assets   of  one,  or   
subdividing   an
organization, or merging organizations. If propagation of a covered 
work results
from an entity transaction, each party to that transaction who 
receives  a  copy
of the work also receives whatever licenses to the work the party's  
predecessor



in interest had or could give under the  previous  paragraph,  plus 
a  right  to
possession of the Corresponding Source of  the  work  from  the  
predecessor  in
interest, if the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable 
efforts.

    You may not impose any further restrictions on the  exercise of  
the  rights
granted or affirmed under this  License.  For  example,  you  may  
not  impose a
license fee, royalty, or other charge for  exercise of rights 
granted under this
License,  and  you  may  not  initiate  litigation  (including a  
cross-claim or
counterclaim in a  lawsuit)  alleging  that  any  patent  claim is 
infringed  by
making, using,  selling,  offering for  sale, or  importing the  
Program or  any
portion of it.

11. Patents.
------------

    A ‚Äúcontributor‚Äù is a copyright holder who authorizes use 
under this  License
of the Program or a work on which the Program is based. The work  
thus  licensed
is called the contributor's ‚Äúcontributor version‚Äù.

    A contributor's ‚Äúessential patent claims‚Äù are all  patent  
claims  owned  or
controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or  
hereafter  acquired,
that would be infringed by some manner, permitted by this  License,  
of  making,
using, or selling its contributor version, but do not include claims 
that  would
be infringed only as a consequence of further  modification of  the  
contributor
version. For purposes of this definition, ‚Äúcontrol‚Äù includes the 
right to  grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of 
this License.

    Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free  patent
license under the contributor's essential patent claims,  to  make,  
use,  sell,
offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify and propagate the  
contents  of
its contributor version.

    In the  following  three  paragraphs,  a  ‚Äúpatent license‚Äù  



is  any  express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to  enforce a 
patent  (such as
an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not  to  sue  
for  patent
infringement). To ‚Äúgrant‚Äù such a patent license to a party means 
to make such an
agreement or commitment not to enforce a patent against the party.

    If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license, and the
Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone to  
copy,  free  of
charge and under the terms of this License, through a publicly 
available network
server or other readily accessible means, then you must  either  (1)  
cause  the
Corresponding Source to be so available, or (2) arrange to deprive  
yourself  of
the benefit of the patent license for this particular work, or (3) 
arrange, in a
manner consistent with the requirements of this License, to  extend  
the  patent
license to downstream recipients.  ‚ÄúKnowingly relying‚Äù  means  
you  have  actual
knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying the 
covered work in a
country, or your recipient's use  of  the  covered  work  in  a  
country,  would
infringe one or more identifiable patents in that country that you  
have  reason
to believe are valid.

    If, pursuant to or in connection with a single  transaction or  
arrangement,
you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a covered work, 
and grant a
patent license to some of the parties receiving  the  covered  work  
authorizing
them to use, propagate, modify or convey a specific  copy of the  
covered  work,
then the patent license you grant is automatically extended to all 
recipients of
the covered work and works based on it.

    A patent license is ‚Äúdiscriminatory‚Äù if it does not include 
within the scope
of  its  coverage,  prohibits  the  exercise  of,  or  is  
conditioned  on   the
non-exercise of one or more of the rights that are  specifically  
granted  under
this License. You may not convey a covered  work  if  you  are  a  
party  to  an
arrangement with a third party that is in the business of 



distributing software,
under which you make payment to the third party based  on  the  
extent  of  your
activity of conveying the work, and under which the third party 
grants,  to  any
of the parties who would receive the covered work  from  you,  a  
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work 
conveyed by you
(or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily for and in 
connection  with
specific products or compilations that contain  the  covered  work,  
unless  you
entered into that arrangement, or that patent  license  was  
granted,  prior  to
28 March 2007.

    Nothing in this License shall be construed  as  excluding  or  
limiting  any
implied license  or  other  defenses  to  infringement  that  may  
otherwise  be
available to you under applicable patent law.

12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.
------------------------------------

    If conditions are imposed on you  (whether  by  court  order,  
agreement  or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they  do  
not  excuse
you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot convey a 
covered work  so
as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and  
any  other
pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not convey it 
at  all.  For
example, if you agree to terms that  obligate  you  to  collect  a  
royalty  for
further conveying from those to whom you convey the Program, the  
only  way  you
could satisfy both those terms and this License would  be  to  
refrain  entirely
from conveying the Program.

13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.
---------------------------------------------------

    Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have 
permission  to
link or combine any covered work with a work licensed under version 
3 of the GNU
Affero General Public License into a single combined work,  and  to  
convey  the
resulting work. The terms of this License will continue to  apply  



to  the  part
which is the covered work, but  the  special  requirements  of  the  
GNU  Affero
General Public License, section 13, concerning  interaction  through  
a  network
will apply to the combination as such.

14. Revised Versions of this License.
-------------------------------------

    The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of  the
GNU General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will 
be  similar
in spirit to the present version, but  may  differ  in  detail  to  
address  new
problems or concerns.

    Each version is given  a  distinguishing  version  number.  If  
the  Program
specifies that a certain numbered version of  the  GNU  General  
Public  License
‚Äúor any later version‚Äù applies to it, you have the option of 
following the terms
and conditions either of that numbered version or of any later 
version published
by the Free Software Foundation. If the  Program  does  not  specify  
a  version
number of the GNU General Public  License,  you  may  choose  any  
version  ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.

    If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide  which  future  
versions of
the GNU General Public License can be used,  that  proxy's  public  
statement of
acceptance of a version permanently authorizes you to  choose  that 
version  for
the Program.

    Later license versions may give you  additional  or  different  
permissions.
However, no additional obligations are imposed on any author or 
copyright holder
as a result of your choosing to follow a later version.

15. Disclaimer of Warranty.
---------------------------

    THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY  
APPLICABLE
LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND/OR  OTHER
PARTIES PROVIDE THE  PROGRAM  ‚ÄúAS IS‚Äù  WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF  



ANY  KIND,  EITHER
EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE  IMPLIED  
WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS TO  THE
QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS  WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE  
PROGRAM  PROVE
DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION.

16. Limitation of Liability.
----------------------------

    IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN  
WRITING  WILL
ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR CONVEYS 
THE PROGRAM
AS PERMITTED ABOVE,  BE  LIABLE  TO  YOU FOR  DAMAGES,  INCLUDING  
ANY  GENERAL,
SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE 
OR INABILITY
TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS  OF  DATA  OR  
DATA  BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE  OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH  
HOLDER  OR  OTHER
PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.
-----------------------------------------

    If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation  of  liability  
provided  above
cannot be given local legal effect according to their  terms,  
reviewing  courts
shall apply local law that most closely approximates an absolute 
waiver  of  all
civil liability in connection with the Program, unless a warranty or  
assumption
of liability accompanies a copy of the Program in return for a fee.

                      END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

               How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

    If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest possible
use to the public, the best way to achieve this is  to  make  it  
free  software
which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

    To do so, attach the following notices to  the  program.  It  is  



safest  to
attach them to the start of each source  file  to  most  effectively  
state  the
exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the  
‚Äúcopyright‚Äù  line
and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

  <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

  This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
  it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
  the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, or
  (at your option) any later version.

  This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
  but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
  MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
  GNU General Public License for more details.

  You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
  along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

    If the program does terminal interaction, make  it  output  a  
short  notice
like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

  <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
  This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
  This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
  under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

    The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the  
appropriate
parts of the General Public License. Of course, your program's 
commands might be
different; for a GUI interface, you would use an ‚Äúabout box‚Äù.

    You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer)  
or  school,
if any, to sign a ‚Äúcopyright disclaimer‚Äù for the program, if 
necessary. For more
information  on  this,  and  how  to  apply  and  follow  the   GNU   



GPL,   see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

    The GNU General Public License does not permit  incorporating  
your  program
into proprietary programs. If your program is  a  subroutine  
library,  you  may
consider it more useful to permit  linking  proprietary  
applications  with  the
library. If this is what you want to do,  use  the  GNU  Lesser  
General  Public
License  instead of this License. But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
mmc-utils-d0b46442b50794217e53b2455c1344c548d9d088: unknown 

license file(s)
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
mpg123-1.23.6: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This is the file that contains the terms of use, copying, etc. for 
the mpg123 distribution package.

Main message, to include in "About ..." boxes, etc:

Copyright (c) 1995-2013 by Michael Hipp and others,
free software under the terms of the LGPL v2.1

There is an attempt to cover the actual list of authors in the 
AUTHORS file.
Project maintainer since 2006 is Thomas Orgis and many people have 
contributed
since the Michael Hipp era, but he stays the initial source and it 
would
be impractical to count them all individually, so it's "and others".
Source files contain the phrase "the mpg123 project" to the same 
effect
in their license boilerplate; especially those that were added after
maintainership changed. The person mainly responsible for the first 
version
is usually named in the phrase "initially written by ...".

All files in the distribution that don't carry a license note on 
their own are
licensed under the terms of the LGPL 2.1; exceptions may apply, 
especially to
files not in the official distribution but in the revision control 
repository.



The formal license text follows.

=======================
1. The LGPL version 2.1
=======================

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also 
counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, 
hence
 the version number 2.1.]

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  
You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about 
whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of 
use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and 
charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can 
get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces 
of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender 
these



rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities 
for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether 
gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we 
gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink 
them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright 
the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the 
original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence 
of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because 



it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers 
Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These 
disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in 
certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In 
this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of 
the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between 
a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter 
must
be combined with the library in order to run.

  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms 
of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs



(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or 
translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation 
is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output 
from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work 
based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for 
a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.



    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or 
a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure 
that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part 
of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots 
has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function 
must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General 
Public



License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To 
do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 
2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of 
the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can 
specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you 
accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, 
which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled 
or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because 
it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header 
file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The



threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 
6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered 
by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do 
one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable 
linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that 
the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in 
the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the 
application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time 
a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer 



system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and 
(2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made 
with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to 
copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the 
above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special 
exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you 
cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a 
combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.



    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate 
your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received 
copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on 
the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the 
Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any 
further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties 
with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not 
thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as 
if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other 



free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

====================
2. The GPL version 2
====================

   GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your



freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free



program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:



    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of



Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are



prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot



impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 



WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
nano-2.6.2: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 



designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run



modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.
 
  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based



on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 



to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding
Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.



  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's
users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this



    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 
independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 



the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to
    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product



is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because
modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.



  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own
removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on



    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.

  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the



licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do
not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this



License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.

  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.
  



  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered
work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.



  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 



TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 
INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least



the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program



into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
nodejs-4.6.2: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Node.js is licensed for use as follows:

"""
Copyright Node.js contributors. All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
"""

This license applies to parts of Node.js originating from the
https://github.com/joyent/node repository:



"""
Copyright Joyent, Inc. and other Node contributors. All rights 
reserved.
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
"""

The Node.js license applies to all parts of Node.js that are not 
externally
maintained libraries.

The externally maintained libraries used by Node.js are:

- c-ares, located at deps/cares, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright 1998 by the Massachusetts Institute of Technology.
    Copyright (C) 2007-2013 by Daniel Stenberg

    Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this
    software and its documentation for any purpose and without
    fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright
    notice appear in all copies and that both that copyright
    notice and this permission notice appear in supporting
    documentation, and that the name of M.I.T. not be used in
    advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the
    software without specific, written prior permission.
    M.I.T. makes no representations about the suitability of



    this software for any purpose.  It is provided "as is"
    without express or implied warranty.
  """

- HTTP Parser, located at deps/http_parser, is licensed as follows:
  """
    http_parser.c is based on src/http/ngx_http_parse.c from NGINX 
copyright
    Igor Sysoev.

    Additional changes are licensed under the same terms as NGINX 
and
    copyright Joyent, Inc. and other Node contributors. All rights 
reserved.

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
    of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to
    deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
    rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense, and/or
    sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
    furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

    The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
    all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO 
EVENT SHALL THE
    AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
    LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING
    FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR 
OTHER DEALINGS
    IN THE SOFTWARE.
  """

- ICU, located at deps/icu, is licensed as follows:
  """
    ICU License - ICU 1.8.1 and later

    COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

    Copyright (c) 1995-2015 International Business Machines 
Corporation and others



    All rights reserved.

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
    of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
    to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
    the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
and/or sell
    copies of the Software, and to permit persons
    to whom the Software is furnished to do so, provided that the 
above
    copyright notice(s) and this permission notice appear in all 
copies
    of the Software and that both the above copyright notice(s) and 
this
    permission notice appear in supporting documentation.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED,
    INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, 
FITNESS FOR A
    PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN 
NO EVENT SHALL
    THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE 
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM,
    OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES 
WHATSOEVER
    RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION OF CONTRACT,
    NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THE
    USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

    Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright 
holder shall not be
    used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or 
other dealings in
    this Software without prior written authorization of the 
copyright holder.

    All trademarks and registered trademarks mentioned herein are 
the property of their respective owners.

    Third-Party Software Licenses
    This section contains third-party software notices and/or 
additional terms for licensed
    third-party software components included within ICU libraries.

    1. Unicode Data Files and Software

    COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE



    Copyright ¬© 1991-2015 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved.
    Distributed under the Terms of Use in
    http://www.unicode.org/copyright.html.

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining
    a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated 
documentation
    (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated 
documentation
    (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software
    without restriction, including without limitation the rights to 
use,
    copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of
    the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Data Files
    or Software are furnished to do so, provided that
    (a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies
    of the Data Files or Software,
    (b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated
    documentation, and
    (c) there is clear notice in each modified Data File or in the 
Software
    as well as in the documentation associated with the Data File(s) 
or
    Software that the data or software has been modified.

    THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT 
WARRANTY OF
    ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE
    WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
AND
    NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.
    IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN 
THIS
    NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
    DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE,
    DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHER
    TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
    PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

    Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright 
holder
    shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the 
sale,
    use or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without 
prior
    written authorization of the copyright holder.

    2. Chinese/Japanese Word Break Dictionary Data (cjdict.txt)



     #    The Google Chrome software developed by Google is licensed 
under the BSD license. Other software included in this distribution 
is provided under other licenses, as set forth below.
     #
     # The BSD License
     # http://opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php
     # Copyright (C) 2006-2008, Google Inc.
     #
     # All rights reserved.
     #
     # Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are met:
     #
     # Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer.
     # Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the distribution.
     # Neither the name of  Google Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
     #
     #
     # THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     #
     #
     # The word list in cjdict.txt are generated by combining three 
word lists listed
     # below with further processing for compound word breaking. The 
frequency is generated
     # with an iterative training against Google web corpora.
     #
     # * Libtabe (Chinese)
     #   - https://sourceforge.net/project/?group_id=1519
     #   - Its license terms and conditions are shown below.
     #
     # * IPADIC (Japanese)
     #   - http://chasen.aist-nara.ac.jp/chasen/distribution.html
     #   - Its license terms and conditions are shown below.
     #



     # ---------COPYING.libtabe ---- BEGIN--------------------
     #
     # /*
     #  * Copyrighy (c) 1999 TaBE Project.
     #  * Copyright (c) 1999 Pai-Hsiang Hsiao.
     #  * All rights reserved.
     #  *
     #  * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
     #  * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     #  * are met:
     #  *
     #  * . Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
     #  *   notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer.
     #  * . Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     #  *   notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in
     #  *   the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the
     #  *   distribution.
     #  * . Neither the name of the TaBE Project nor the names of 
its
     #  *   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products 
derived
     #  *   from this software without specific prior written 
permission.
     #  *
     #  * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
     #  * "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
     #  * LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS
     #  * FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE
     #  * REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
     #  * INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
     #  * (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
     #  * SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
     #  * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
     #  * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
     #  * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF ADVISED
     #  * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     #  */



     #
     # /*
     #  * Copyright (c) 1999 Computer Systems and Communication Lab,
     #  *                    Institute of Information Science, 
Academia Sinica.
     #  * All rights reserved.
     #  *
     #  * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
     #  * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     #  * are met:
     #  *
     #  * . Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
     #  *   notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer.
     #  * . Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     #  *   notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in
     #  *   the documentation and/or other materials provided with 
the
     #  *   distribution.
     #  * . Neither the name of the Computer Systems and 
Communication Lab
     #  *   nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse 
or
     #  *   promote products derived from this software without 
specific
     #  *   prior written permission.
     #  *
     #  * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
     #  * "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
     #  * LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS
     #  * FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
THE
     #  * REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
     #  * INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
     #  * (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
     #  * SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
     #  * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
     #  * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
     #  * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF ADVISED
     #  * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.



     #  */
     #
     # Copyright 1996 Chih-Hao Tsai @ Beckman Institute, University 
of Illinois
     # c-tsai4@uiuc.edu  http://casper.beckman.uiuc.edu/~c-tsai4
     #
     # ---------------COPYING.libtabe-----
END------------------------------------
     #
     #
     # ---------------COPYING.ipadic-----
BEGIN------------------------------------
     #
     # Copyright 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003 Nara Institute of Science
     # and Technology.  All Rights Reserved.
     #
     # Use, reproduction, and distribution of this software is 
permitted.
     # Any copy of this software, whether in its original form or 
modified,
     # must include both the above copyright notice and the 
following
     # paragraphs.
     #
     # Nara Institute of Science and Technology (NAIST),
     # the copyright holders, disclaims all warranties with regard 
to this
     # software, including all implied warranties of merchantability 
and
     # fitness, in no event shall NAIST be liable for
     # any special, indirect or consequential damages or any damages
     # whatsoever resulting from loss of use, data or profits, 
whether in an
     # action of contract, negligence or other tortuous action, 
arising out
     # of or in connection with the use or performance of this 
software.
     #
     # A large portion of the dictionary entries
     # originate from ICOT Free Software.  The following conditions 
for ICOT
     # Free Software applies to the current dictionary as well.
     #
     # Each User may also freely distribute the Program, whether in 
its
     # original form or modified, to any third party or parties, 
PROVIDED
     # that the provisions of Section 3 ("NO WARRANTY") will ALWAYS 
appear
     # on, or be attached to, the Program, which is distributed 
substantially
     # in the same form as set out herein and that such intended
     # distribution, if actually made, will neither violate or 
otherwise



     # contravene any of the laws and regulations of the countries 
having
     # jurisdiction over the User or the intended distribution 
itself.
     #
     # NO WARRANTY
     #
     # The program was produced on an experimental basis in the 
course of the
     # research and development conducted during the project and is 
provided
     # to users as so produced on an experimental basis.  
Accordingly, the
     # program is provided without any warranty whatsoever, whether 
express,
     # implied, statutory or otherwise.  The term "warranty" used 
herein
     # includes, but is not limited to, any warranty of the quality,
     # performance, merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose of
     # the program and the nonexistence of any infringement or 
violation of
     # any right of any third party.
     #
     # Each user of the program will agree and understand, and be 
deemed to
     # have agreed and understood, that there is no warranty 
whatsoever for
     # the program and, accordingly, the entire risk arising from or
     # otherwise connected with the program is assumed by the user.
     #
     # Therefore, neither ICOT, the copyright holder, or any other
     # organization that participated in or was otherwise related to 
the
     # development of the program and their respective officials, 
directors,
     # officers and other employees shall be held liable for any and 
all
     # damages, including, without limitation, general, special, 
incidental
     # and consequential damages, arising out of or otherwise in 
connection
     # with the use or inability to use the program or any product, 
material
     # or result produced or otherwise obtained by using the 
program,
     # regardless of whether they have been advised of, or otherwise 
had
     # knowledge of, the possibility of such damages at any time 
during the
     # project or thereafter.  Each user will be deemed to have 
agreed to the
     # foregoing by his or her commencement of use of the program.  
The term



     # "use" as used herein includes, but is not limited to, the 
use,
     # modification, copying and distribution of the program and the
     # production of secondary products from the program.
     #
     # In the case where the program, whether in its original form 
or
     # modified, was distributed or delivered to or received by a 
user from
     # any person, organization or entity other than ICOT, unless it 
makes or
     # grants independently of ICOT any specific warranty to the 
user in
     # writing, such person, organization or entity, will also be 
exempted
     # from and not be held liable to the user for any such damages 
as noted
     # above as far as the program is concerned.
     #
     # ---------------COPYING.ipadic-----
END------------------------------------

    3. Lao Word Break Dictionary Data (laodict.txt)

     # Copyright (c) 2013 International Business Machines 
Corporation
     # and others. All Rights Reserved.
     #
     # Project:    http://code.google.com/p/lao-dictionary/
     # Dictionary: http://lao-dictionary.googlecode.com/git/Lao-
Dictionary.txt
     # License:    http://lao-dictionary.googlecode.com/git/Lao-
Dictionary-LICENSE.txt
     #             (copied below)
     #
     # This file is derived from the above dictionary, with slight 
modifications.
     # 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
------------
     # Copyright (C) 2013 Brian Eugene Wilson, Robert Martin 
Campbell.
     # All rights reserved.
     #
     # Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification,
     # are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
     #
     #  Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright notice, this
     #  list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
Redistributions in binary
     #  form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of 
conditions and



     #  the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials
     #  provided with the distribution.
     #
     # THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
     # ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE IMPLIED
     # WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE
     # DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR
     # ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
     # (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES;
     # LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
     # ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY, OR TORT
     # (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE OF THIS
     # SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     # 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
------------

    4. Burmese Word Break Dictionary Data (burmesedict.txt)

     # Copyright (c) 2014 International Business Machines 
Corporation
     # and others. All Rights Reserved.
     #
     # This list is part of a project hosted at:
     #   github.com/kanyawtech/myanmar-karen-word-lists
     #
     # 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
------------
     # Copyright (c) 2013, LeRoy Benjamin Sharon
     # All rights reserved.
     #
     # Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification,
     # are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
     #
     #   Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright notice, this
     #   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
     #
     #   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, this
     #   list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or



     #   other materials provided with the distribution.
     #
     #   Neither the name Myanmar Karen Word Lists, nor the names of 
its
     #   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products 
derived from
     #   this software without specific prior written permission.
     #
     # THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
     # ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE IMPLIED
     # WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE
     # DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR
     # ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
     # (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES;
     # LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
     # ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY, OR TORT
     # (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE OF THIS
     # SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     # 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
------------

    5. Time Zone Database
    ICU uses the public domain data and code derived from
    Time Zone Database for its time zone support. The ownership of 
the TZ database is explained
    in BCP 175: Procedure for Maintaining the Time Zone
    Database section 7.

    7.  Database Ownership

       The TZ database itself is not an IETF Contribution or an IETF
       document.  Rather it is a pre-existing and regularly updated 
work
       that is in the public domain, and is intended to remain in 
the public
       domain.  Therefore, BCPs 78 [RFC5378] and 79 [RFC3979] do not 
apply
       to the TZ Database or contributions that individuals make to 
it.
       Should any claims be made and substantiated against the TZ 
Database,
       the organization that is providing the IANA Considerations 
defined in
       this RFC, under the memorandum of understanding with the 



IETF,
       currently ICANN, may act in accordance with all competent 
court
       orders.  No ownership claims will be made by ICANN or the 
IETF Trust
       on the database or the code.  Any person making a 
contribution to the
       database or code waives all rights to future claims in that
       contribution or in the TZ Database.
  """

- libuv, located at deps/uv, is licensed as follows:
  """
    libuv is part of the Node project: http://nodejs.org/
    libuv may be distributed alone under Node's license:

    ====

    Copyright Joyent, Inc. and other Node contributors. All rights 
reserved.
    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
    of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to
    deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
    rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense, and/or
    sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
    furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

    The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
    all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO 
EVENT SHALL THE
    AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
    LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING
    FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR 
OTHER DEALINGS
    IN THE SOFTWARE.

    ====

    This license applies to all parts of libuv that are not 
externally



    maintained libraries.

    The externally maintained libraries used by libuv are:

      - tree.h (from FreeBSD), copyright Niels Provos. Two clause 
BSD license.

      - inet_pton and inet_ntop implementations, contained in src/
inet.c, are
        copyright the Internet Systems Consortium, Inc., and 
licensed under the ISC
        license.

      - stdint-msvc2008.h (from msinttypes), copyright Alexander 
Chemeris. Three
        clause BSD license.

      - pthread-fixes.h, pthread-fixes.c, copyright Google Inc. and 
Sony Mobile
        Communications AB. Three clause BSD license.

      - android-ifaddrs.h, android-ifaddrs.c, copyright Berkeley 
Software Design
        Inc, Kenneth MacKay and Emergya (Cloud4all, FP7/2007-2013, 
grant agreement
        n¬∞ 289016). Three clause BSD license.
  """

- OpenSSL, located at deps/openssl, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.

    3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
    software must display the following acknowledgment:
    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"



    4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
    openssl-core@openssl.org.

    5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
    permission of the OpenSSL Project.

    6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
    acknowledgment:
    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
    EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
    IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT 
OR
    ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
    SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
    NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
    LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
    HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
    STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
    OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
    
====================================================================

    This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
    (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
    Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
  """

- Punycode.js, located at lib/punycode.js, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright Mathias Bynens <https://mathiasbynens.be/>

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining
    a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
    "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including



    without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish,
    distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and 
to
    permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to
    the following conditions:

    The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
    included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
    EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES 
OF
    MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
    NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS BE
    LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
    OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
    WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
  """

- V8, located at deps/v8, is licensed as follows:
  """
    This license applies to all parts of V8 that are not externally
    maintained libraries.  The externally maintained libraries used 
by V8
    are:

      - PCRE test suite, located in
        test/mjsunit/third_party/regexp-pcre/regexp-pcre.js.  This 
is based on the
        test suite from PCRE-7.3, which is copyrighted by the 
University
        of Cambridge and Google, Inc.  The copyright notice and 
license
        are embedded in regexp-pcre.js.

      - Layout tests, located in test/mjsunit/third_party/object-
keys.  These are
        based on layout tests from webkit.org which are copyrighted 
by
        Apple Computer, Inc. and released under a 3-clause BSD 
license.

      - Strongtalk assembler, the basis of the files assembler-arm-
inl.h,
        assembler-arm.cc, assembler-arm.h, assembler-ia32-inl.h,
        assembler-ia32.cc, assembler-ia32.h, assembler-x64-inl.h,
        assembler-x64.cc, assembler-x64.h, assembler-mips-inl.h,
        assembler-mips.cc, assembler-mips.h, assembler.cc and 
assembler.h.



        This code is copyrighted by Sun Microsystems Inc. and 
released
        under a 3-clause BSD license.

      - Valgrind client API header, located at third_party/valgrind/
valgrind.h
        This is release under the BSD license.

    These libraries have their own licenses; we recommend you read 
them,
    as their terms may differ from the terms below.

    Further license information can be found in LICENSE files 
located in
    sub-directories.

    Copyright 2014, the V8 project authors. All rights reserved.
    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are
    met:

        * Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
          notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer.
        * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
          copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
following
          disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials 
provided
          with the distribution.
        * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
          contributors may be used to endorse or promote products 
derived
          from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
    "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT
    LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR
    A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT
    OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
    SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
    LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
    DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY



    THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR 
TORT
    (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
    OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.
  """

- zlib, located at deps/zlib, is licensed as follows:
  """
    zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression 
library
    version 1.2.8, April 28th, 2013

    Copyright (C) 1995-2013 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

    This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or 
implied
    warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
    arising from the use of this software.

    Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any 
purpose,
    including commercial applications, and to alter it and 
redistribute it
    freely, subject to the following restrictions:

    1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you 
must not
    claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
    in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
    appreciated but is not required.
    2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and 
must not be
    misrepresented as being the original software.
    3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

    Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
    jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu
  """

- npm, located at deps/npm, is licensed as follows:
  """
    The npm application
    Copyright (c) npm, Inc. and Contributors
    Licensed on the terms of The Artistic License 2.0

    Node package dependencies of the npm application
    Copyright (c) their respective copyright owners
    Licensed on their respective license terms



    The npm public registry at https://registry.npmjs.org
    and the npm website at https://www.npmjs.com
    Operated by npm, Inc.
    Use governed by terms published on https://www.npmjs.com

    "Node.js"
    Trademark Joyent, Inc., https://joyent.com
    Neither npm nor npm, Inc. are affiliated with Joyent, Inc.

    The Node.js application
    Project of Node Foundation, https://nodejs.org

    The npm Logo
    Copyright (c) Mathias Pettersson and Brian Hammond

    "Gubblebum Blocky" typeface
    Copyright (c) Tjarda Koster, https://jelloween.deviantart.com
    Used with permission

    --------

    The Artistic License 2.0

    Copyright (c) 2000-2006, The Perl Foundation.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
    of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

    This license establishes the terms under which a given free 
software
    Package may be copied, modified, distributed, and/or 
redistributed.
    The intent is that the Copyright Holder maintains some artistic
    control over the development of that Package while still keeping 
the
    Package available as open source and free software.

    You are always permitted to make arrangements wholly outside of 
this
    license directly with the Copyright Holder of a given Package.  
If the
    terms of this license do not permit the full use that you 
propose to
    make of the Package, you should contact the Copyright Holder and 
seek
    a different licensing arrangement.

    Definitions

        "Copyright Holder" means the individual(s) or 
organization(s)



        named in the copyright notice for the entire Package.

        "Contributor" means any party that has contributed code or 
other
        material to the Package, in accordance with the Copyright 
Holder's
        procedures.

        "You" and "your" means any person who would like to copy,
        distribute, or modify the Package.

        "Package" means the collection of files distributed by the
        Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection and/or 
of
        those files. A given Package may consist of either the 
Standard
        Version, or a Modified Version.

        "Distribute" means providing a copy of the Package or making 
it
        accessible to anyone else, or in the case of a company or
        organization, to others outside of your company or 
organization.

        "Distributor Fee" means any fee that you charge for 
Distributing
        this Package or providing support for this Package to 
another
        party.  It does not mean licensing fees.

        "Standard Version" refers to the Package if it has not been
        modified, or has been modified only in ways explicitly 
requested
        by the Copyright Holder.

        "Modified Version" means the Package, if it has been 
changed, and
        such changes were not explicitly requested by the Copyright
        Holder.

        "Original License" means this Artistic License as 
Distributed with
        the Standard Version of the Package, in its current version 
or as
        it may be modified by The Perl Foundation in the future.

        "Source" form means the source code, documentation source, 
and
        configuration files for the Package.

        "Compiled" form means the compiled bytecode, object code, 
binary,
        or any other form resulting from mechanical transformation 
or



        translation of the Source form.

    Permission for Use and Modification Without Distribution

    (1)  You are permitted to use the Standard Version and create 
and use
    Modified Versions for any purpose without restriction, provided 
that
    you do not Distribute the Modified Version.

    Permissions for Redistribution of the Standard Version

    (2)  You may Distribute verbatim copies of the Source form of 
the
    Standard Version of this Package in any medium without 
restriction,
    either gratis or for a Distributor Fee, provided that you 
duplicate
    all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.  At
    your discretion, such verbatim copies may or may not include a
    Compiled form of the Package.

    (3)  You may apply any bug fixes, portability changes, and other
    modifications made available from the Copyright Holder.  The 
resulting
    Package will still be considered the Standard Version, and as 
such
    will be subject to the Original License.

    Distribution of Modified Versions of the Package as Source

    (4)  You may Distribute your Modified Version as Source (either 
gratis
    or for a Distributor Fee, and with or without a Compiled form of 
the
    Modified Version) provided that you clearly document how it 
differs
    from the Standard Version, including, but not limited to, 
documenting
    any non-standard features, executables, or modules, and provided 
that
    you do at least ONE of the following:

        (a)  make the Modified Version available to the Copyright 
Holder
        of the Standard Version, under the Original License, so that 
the
        Copyright Holder may include your modifications in the 
Standard
        Version.

        (b)  ensure that installation of your Modified Version does 
not



        prevent the user installing or running the Standard Version. 
In
        addition, the Modified Version must bear a name that is 
different
        from the name of the Standard Version.

        (c)  allow anyone who receives a copy of the Modified 
Version to
        make the Source form of the Modified Version available to 
others
        under

            (i)  the Original License or

            (ii)  a license that permits the licensee to freely 
copy,
            modify and redistribute the Modified Version using the 
same
            licensing terms that apply to the copy that the licensee
            received, and requires that the Source form of the 
Modified
            Version, and of any works derived from it, be made 
freely
            available in that license fees are prohibited but 
Distributor
            Fees are allowed.

    Distribution of Compiled Forms of the Standard Version
    or Modified Versions without the Source

    (5)  You may Distribute Compiled forms of the Standard Version 
without
    the Source, provided that you include complete instructions on 
how to
    get the Source of the Standard Version.  Such instructions must 
be
    valid at the time of your distribution.  If these instructions, 
at any
    time while you are carrying out such distribution, become 
invalid, you
    must provide new instructions on demand or cease further 
distribution.
    If you provide valid instructions or cease distribution within 
thirty
    days after you become aware that the instructions are invalid, 
then
    you do not forfeit any of your rights under this license.

    (6)  You may Distribute a Modified Version in Compiled form 
without
    the Source, provided that you comply with Section 4 with respect 
to
    the Source of the Modified Version.



    Aggregating or Linking the Package

    (7)  You may aggregate the Package (either the Standard Version 
or
    Modified Version) with other packages and Distribute the 
resulting
    aggregation provided that you do not charge a licensing fee for 
the
    Package.  Distributor Fees are permitted, and licensing fees for 
other
    components in the aggregation are permitted. The terms of this 
license
    apply to the use and Distribution of the Standard or Modified 
Versions
    as included in the aggregation.

    (8) You are permitted to link Modified and Standard Versions 
with
    other works, to embed the Package in a larger work of your own, 
or to
    build stand-alone binary or bytecode versions of applications 
that
    include the Package, and Distribute the result without 
restriction,
    provided the result does not expose a direct interface to the 
Package.

    Items That are Not Considered Part of a Modified Version

    (9) Works (including, but not limited to, modules and scripts) 
that
    merely extend or make use of the Package, do not, by themselves, 
cause
    the Package to be a Modified Version.  In addition, such works 
are not
    considered parts of the Package itself, and are not subject to 
the
    terms of this license.

    General Provisions

    (10)  Any use, modification, and distribution of the Standard or
    Modified Versions is governed by this Artistic License. By 
using,
    modifying or distributing the Package, you accept this license. 
Do not
    use, modify, or distribute the Package, if you do not accept 
this
    license.

    (11)  If your Modified Version has been derived from a Modified
    Version made by someone other than you, you are nevertheless 
required
    to ensure that your Modified Version complies with the 



requirements of
    this license.

    (12)  This license does not grant you the right to use any 
trademark,
    service mark, tradename, or logo of the Copyright Holder.

    (13)  This license includes the non-exclusive, worldwide,
    free-of-charge patent license to make, have made, use, offer to 
sell,
    sell, import and otherwise transfer the Package with respect to 
any
    patent claims licensable by the Copyright Holder that are 
necessarily
    infringed by the Package. If you institute patent litigation
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim) against any party 
alleging
    that the Package constitutes direct or contributory patent
    infringement, then this Artistic License to you shall terminate 
on the
    date that such litigation is filed.

    (14)  Disclaimer of Warranty:
    THE PACKAGE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS
    IS' AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES. THE IMPLIED
    WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, 
OR
    NON-INFRINGEMENT ARE DISCLAIMED TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY YOUR 
LOCAL
    LAW. UNLESS REQUIRED BY LAW, NO COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTOR 
WILL
    BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
    DAMAGES ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THE PACKAGE, EVEN 
IF
    ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

    --------
  """

- GYP, located at tools/gyp, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright (c) 2009 Google Inc. All rights reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are
    met:

       * Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
       * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above



    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer
    in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.
       * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
    this software without specific prior written permission.

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
    "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT
    LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR
    A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT
    OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
    SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
    LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
    DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY
    THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR 
TORT
    (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
    OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.
  """

- marked, located at tools/doc/node_modules/marked, is licensed as 
follows:
  """
    Copyright (c) 2011-2014, Christopher Jeffrey (https://
github.com/chjj/)

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
    of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
    in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the rights
    to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or sell
    copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
    furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

    The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
    all copies or substantial portions of the Software.



    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO 
EVENT SHALL THE
    AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
    LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
    OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN
    THE SOFTWARE.
  """

- cpplint.py, located at tools/cpplint.py, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright (c) 2009 Google Inc. All rights reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are
    met:

       * Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
       * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer
    in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.
       * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
    this software without specific prior written permission.

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
    "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT
    LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR
    A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT
    OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
    SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
    LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
    DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY
    THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR 



TORT
    (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
    OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.
  """

- ESLint, located at tools/eslint, is licensed as follows:
  """
    ESLint
    Copyright jQuery Foundation and other contributors, https://
jquery.org/

    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
    of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
    in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the rights
    to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or sell
    copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
    furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

    The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
    all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO 
EVENT SHALL THE
    AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
    LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
    OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN
    THE SOFTWARE.
  """

- gtest, located at deps/gtest, is licensed as follows:
  """
    Copyright 2008, Google Inc.
    All rights reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions are
    met:



        * Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
        * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer
    in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.
        * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
    this software without specific prior written permission.

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS
    "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT
    LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR
    A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT
    OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
    SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
    LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
    DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
ON ANY
    THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR 
TORT
    (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
    OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.
  """

- node-weak, located at test/gc/node_modules/weak, is licensed as 
follows:
  """
    Copyright (c) 2011, Ben Noordhuis <info@bnoordhuis.nl>

    Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software 
for any
    purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above
    copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all 
copies.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
    WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
    MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE 
LIABLE FOR



    ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
    WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER 
IN AN
    ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING 
OUT OF
    OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
  """

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
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This file is automatically generated from html/copyright.html

  Copyright Notice
  
   jpg "Clone me," says Dolly sheepishly.
   
   Last update: 17-Jan-2015 00:16 UTC
     
_________________________________________________________________
   
   The following copyright notice applies to all files collectively
   called the Network Time Protocol Version 4 Distribution. Unless
   specifically declared otherwise in an individual file, this 
entire
   notice applies as if the text was explicitly included in the 
file.
********************************************************************
***
*                                                                     
*
* Copyright (c) University of Delaware 1992-2015                      
*
*                                                                     
*
* Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and   
*
* its documentation for any purpose with or without fee is hereby     
*
* granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all    
*
* copies and that both the copyright notice and this permission       
*
* notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name        
*
* University of Delaware not be used in advertising or publicity      
*
* pertaining to distribution of the software without specific,        
*
* written prior permission. The University of Delaware makes no       
*



* representations about the suitability this software for any         
*
* purpose. It is provided "as is" without express or implied          
*
* warranty.                                                           
*
*                                                                     
*
********************************************************************
***

   Content starting in 2011 from Harlan Stenn, Danny Mayer, and 
Martin
   Burnicki is:
********************************************************************
***
*                                                                     
*
* Copyright (c) Network Time Foundation 2011-2015                     
*
*                                                                     
*
* All Rights Reserved                                                 
*
*                                                                     
*
* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without  
*
* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions  
*
* are met:                                                            
*
* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright   
*
*    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.    
*
* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above          
*
*    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following      
*
*    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided  
*
*    with the distribution.                                           
*
*                                                                     
*
* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHORS ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS  
*
* OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED   
*
* WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE  
*
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE    
*



* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, 
OR *
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT   
*
* OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR  
*
* BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF          
*
* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT           
*
* (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE   
*
* USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH    
*
* DAMAGE.                                                             
*
********************************************************************
***

   The following individuals contributed in part to the Network Time
   Protocol Distribution Version 4 and are acknowledged as authors 
of
   this work.
    1. [1]Takao Abe <takao_abe@xurb.jp> Clock driver for JJY 
receivers
    2. [2]Mark Andrews <mark_andrews@isc.org> Leitch atomic clock
       controller
    3. [3]Bernd Altmeier <altmeier@atlsoft.de> hopf Elektronik 
serial
       line and PCI-bus devices
    4. [4]Viraj Bais <vbais@mailman1.intel.com> and [5]Clayton 
Kirkwood
       <kirkwood@striderfm.intel.com> port to WindowsNT 3.5
    5. [6]Michael Barone <michael,barone@lmco.com> GPSVME fixes
    6. [7]Karl Berry <karl@owl.HQ.ileaf.com> syslog to file option
    7. [8]Greg Brackley <greg.brackley@bigfoot.com> Major rework of 
WINNT
       port. Clean up recvbuf and iosignal code into separate 
modules.
    8. [9]Marc Brett <Marc.Brett@westgeo.com> Magnavox GPS clock 
driver
    9. [10]Piete Brooks <Piete.Brooks@cl.cam.ac.uk> MSF clock 
driver,
       Trimble PARSE support
   10. [11]Nelson B Bolyard <nelson@bolyard.me> update and complete
       broadcast and crypto features in sntp
   11. [12]Jean-Francois Boudreault
       <Jean-Francois.Boudreault@viagenie.qc.ca> IPv6 support
   12. [13]Reg Clemens <reg@dwf.com> Oncore driver (Current 
maintainer)
   13. [14]Steve Clift <clift@ml.csiro.au> OMEGA clock driver
   14. [15]Casey Crellin <casey@csc.co.za> vxWorks (Tornado) port 
and
       help with target configuration



   15. [16]Sven Dietrich <sven_dietrich@trimble.com> Palisade 
reference
       clock driver, NT adj. residuals, integrated Greg's Winnt 
port.
   16. [17]John A. Dundas III <dundas@salt.jpl.nasa.gov> Apple A/UX 
port
   17. [18]Torsten Duwe <duwe@immd4.informatik.uni-erlangen.de> 
Linux
       port
   18. [19]Dennis Ferguson <dennis@mrbill.canet.ca> foundation code 
for
       NTP Version 2 as specified in RFC-1119
   19. [20]John Hay <jhay@icomtek.csir.co.za> IPv6 support and 
testing
   20. [21]Dave Hart <davehart@davehart.com> General maintenance, 
Windows
       port interpolation rewrite
   21. [22]Claas Hilbrecht <neoclock4x@linum.com> NeoClock4X clock 
driver
   22. [23]Glenn Hollinger <glenn@herald.usask.ca> GOES clock driver
   23. [24]Mike Iglesias <iglesias@uci.edu> DEC Alpha port
   24. [25]Jim Jagielski <jim@jagubox.gsfc.nasa.gov> A/UX port
   25. [26]Jeff Johnson <jbj@chatham.usdesign.com> massive 
prototyping
       overhaul
   26. [27]Hans Lambermont <Hans.Lambermont@nl.origin-it.com> or
       [28]<H.Lambermont@chello.nl> ntpsweep
   27. [29]Poul-Henning Kamp <phk@FreeBSD.ORG> Oncore driver 
(Original
       author)
   28. [30]Frank Kardel [31]<kardel (at) ntp (dot) org> PARSE 
<GENERIC>
       (driver 14 reference clocks), STREAMS modules for PARSE, 
support
       scripts, syslog cleanup, dynamic interface handling
   29. [32]Johannes Maximilian Kuehn <kuehn@ntp.org> Rewrote sntp to
       comply with NTPv4 specification, ntpq saveconfig
   30. [33]William L. Jones <jones@hermes.chpc.utexas.edu> RS/6000 
AIX
       modifications, HPUX modifications
   31. [34]Dave Katz <dkatz@cisco.com> RS/6000 AIX port
   32. [35]Craig Leres <leres@ee.lbl.gov> 4.4BSD port, ppsclock, 
Magnavox
       GPS clock driver
   33. [36]George Lindholm <lindholm@ucs.ubc.ca> SunOS 5.1 port
   34. [37]Louis A. Mamakos <louie@ni.umd.edu> MD5-based 
authentication
   35. [38]Lars H. Mathiesen <thorinn@diku.dk> adaptation of 
foundation
       code for Version 3 as specified in RFC-1305
   36. [39]Danny Mayer <mayer@ntp.org>Network I/O, Windows Port, 
Code
       Maintenance
   37. [40]David L. Mills <mills@udel.edu> Version 4 foundation,



       precision kernel; clock drivers: 1, 3, 4, 6, 7, 11, 13, 18, 
19,
       22, 36
   38. [41]Wolfgang Moeller <moeller@gwdgv1.dnet.gwdg.de> VMS port
   39. [42]Jeffrey Mogul <mogul@pa.dec.com> ntptrace utility
   40. [43]Tom Moore <tmoore@fievel.daytonoh.ncr.com> i386 svr4 port
   41. [44]Kamal A Mostafa <kamal@whence.com> SCO OpenServer port
   42. [45]Derek Mulcahy <derek@toybox.demon.co.uk> and [46]Damon
       Hart-Davis <d@hd.org> ARCRON MSF clock driver
   43. [47]Rob Neal <neal@ntp.org> Bancomm refclock and config/parse 
code
       maintenance
   44. [48]Rainer Pruy <Rainer.Pruy@informatik.uni-erlangen.de>
       monitoring/trap scripts, statistics file handling
   45. [49]Dirce Richards <dirce@zk3.dec.com> Digital UNIX V4.0 port
   46. [50]Wilfredo S·nchez <wsanchez@apple.com> added support for
       NetInfo
   47. [51]Nick Sayer <mrapple@quack.kfu.com> SunOS streams modules
   48. [52]Jack Sasportas <jack@innovativeinternet.com> Saved a Lot 
of
       space on the stuff in the html/pic/ subdirectory
   49. [53]Ray Schnitzler <schnitz@unipress.com> Unixware1 port
   50. [54]Michael Shields <shields@tembel.org> USNO clock driver
   51. [55]Jeff Steinman <jss@pebbles.jpl.nasa.gov> Datum PTS clock
       driver
   52. [56]Harlan Stenn <harlan@pfcs.com> GNU automake/autoconfigure
       makeover, various other bits (see the ChangeLog)
   53. [57]Kenneth Stone <ken@sdd.hp.com> HP-UX port
   54. [58]Ajit Thyagarajan <ajit@ee.udel.edu>IP multicast/anycast
       support
   55. [59]Tomoaki TSURUOKA <tsuruoka@nc.fukuoka-u.ac.jp>TRAK clock
       driver
   56. [60]Brian Utterback <brian.utterback@oracle.com> General 
codebase,
       Solaris issues
   57. [61]Loganaden Velvindron <loganaden@gmail.com> Sandboxing
       (libseccomp) support
   58. [62]Paul A Vixie <vixie@vix.com> TrueTime GPS driver, generic
       TrueTime clock driver
   59. [63]Ulrich Windl <Ulrich.Windl@rz.uni-regensburg.de> 
corrected and
       validated HTML documents according to the HTML DTD
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  7-Zip source code
  ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
  License for use and distribution
  ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

  7-Zip Copyright (C) 1999-2015 Igor Pavlov.

  Licenses for files are:

    1) CPP/7zip/Compress/Rar* files:  GNU LGPL + unRAR restriction
    2) All other files:  GNU LGPL

  The GNU LGPL + unRAR restriction means that you must follow both 
  GNU LGPL rules and unRAR restriction rules.

  GNU LGPL information
  --------------------

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later 
version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the 
GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free 
Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301
    USA

  unRAR restriction
  -----------------

    The decompression engine for RAR archives was developed using 
source 
    code of unRAR program.
    All copyrights to original unRAR code are owned by Alexander 



Roshal.

    The license for original unRAR code has the following 
restriction:

    The unRAR sources cannot be used to re-create the RAR 
compression algorithm, 
    which is proprietary. Distribution of modified unRAR sources in 
separate form 
    or as a part of other software is permitted, provided that it is 
clearly
    stated in the documentation and source comments that the code 
may
    not be used to develop a RAR (WinRAR) compatible archiver.

  --
  Igor Pavlov

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
parted-3.1: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for
software and other kinds of works.

  The licenses for most software and other practical works are 
designed
to take away your freedom to share and change the works.  By 
contrast,
the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom 
to
share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains 
free
software for all its users.  We, the Free Software Foundation, use 
the
GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also 
to
any other work released this way by its authors.  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not



price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you
these rights or asking you to surrender the rights.  Therefore, you 
have
certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, 
or if
you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same
freedoms that you received.  You must make sure that they, too, 
receive
or can get the source code.  And you must show them these terms so 
they
know their rights.

  Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two 
steps:
(1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License
giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

  For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly 
explains
that there is no warranty for this free software.  For both users' 
and
authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as
changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously 
to
authors of previous versions.

  Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run
modified versions of the software inside them, although the 
manufacturer
can do so.  This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of
protecting users' freedom to change the software.  The systematic
pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals 
to
use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable.  Therefore, 
we
have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for 
those
products.  If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we
stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future 
versions
of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

  Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software 



patents.
States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of
software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish 
to
avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program 
could
make it effectively proprietary.  To prevent this, the GPL assures 
that
patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

       TERMS AND CONDITIONS

  0. Definitions.

  "This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public 
License.

  "Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other 
kinds of
works, such as semiconductor masks.

  "The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this
License.  Each licensee is addressed as "you".  "Licensees" and
"recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

  To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the 
work
in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making 
of an
exact copy.  The resulting work is called a "modified version" of 
the
earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

  A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work 
based
on the Program.

  To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without
permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for
infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on 
a
computer or modifying a private copy.  Propagation includes copying,
distribution (with or without modification), making available to the
public, and in some countries other activities as well.

  To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables 
other
parties to make or receive copies.  Mere interaction with a user 
through
a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.



  An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices"
to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible
feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2)
tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the
extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the
work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License.  If
the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a
menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

  1. Source Code.

  The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work
for making modifications to it.  "Object code" means any non-source
form of a work.

  A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an 
official
standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of
interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that
is widely used among developers working in that language.

  The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, 
other
than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of
packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major
Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that
Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an
implementation is available to the public in source code form.  A
"Major Component", in this context, means a major essential 
component
(kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system
(if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to
produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

  The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means 
all
the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable
work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts 
to
control those activities.  However, it does not include the work's
System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available 
free
programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities 
but
which are not part of the work.  For example, Corresponding Source
includes interface definition files associated with source files for
the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically
linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to 
require,
such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those
subprograms and other parts of the work.

  The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users
can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding



Source.

  The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that
same work.

  2. Basic Permissions.

  All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of
copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated
conditions are met.  This License explicitly affirms your unlimited
permission to run the unmodified Program.  The output from running a
covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given 
its
content, constitutes a covered work.  This License acknowledges your
rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright 
law.

  You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not
convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains
in force.  You may convey covered works to others for the sole 
purpose
of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide 
you
with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply 
with
the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do
not control copyright.  Those thus making or running the covered 
works
for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction
and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of
your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

  Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under
the conditions stated below.  Sublicensing is not allowed; section 
10
makes it unnecessary.

  3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

  No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological
measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under 
article
11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or
similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such
measures.

  When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to 
forbid
circumvention of technological measures to the extent such 
circumvention
is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to
the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation 
or
modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's



users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention 
of
technological measures.

  4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

  You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you
receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice;
keep intact all notices stating that this License and any
non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the 
code;
keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all
recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

  You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you 
convey,
and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

  5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

  You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications 
to
produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the
terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these 
conditions:

    a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you 
modified
    it, and giving a relevant date.

    b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is
    released under this License and any conditions added under 
section
    7.  This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to
    "keep intact all notices".

    c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this
    License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy.  This
    License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 
7
    additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts,
    regardless of how they are packaged.  This License gives no
    permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not
    invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.

    d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must 
display
    Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has 
interactive
    interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your
    work need not make them do so.

  A compilation of a covered work with other separate and 



independent
works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work,
and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program,
in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an
"aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not
used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users
beyond what the individual works permit.  Inclusion of a covered 
work
in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other
parts of the aggregate.

  6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

  You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms
of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the
machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this 
License,
in one of these ways:

    a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the
    Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium
    customarily used for software interchange.

    b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product
    (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a
    written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as
    long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that 
product
    model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a
    copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the
    product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical
    medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no
    more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this
    conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the
    Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

    c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of 
the
    written offer to provide the Corresponding Source.  This
    alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, 
and
    only if you received the object code with such an offer, in 
accord
    with subsection 6b.

    d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated
    place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to 
the
    Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at 
no
    further charge.  You need not require recipients to copy the
    Corresponding Source along with the object code.  If the place 
to



    copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding 
Source
    may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party)
    that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you 
maintain
    clear directions next to the object code saying where to find 
the
    Corresponding Source.  Regardless of what server hosts the
    Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is
    available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.

    e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, 
provided
    you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding
    Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no
    charge under subsection 6d.

  A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is 
excluded
from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be
included in conveying the object code work.

  A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means 
any
tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, 
family,
or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for 
incorporation
into a dwelling.  In determining whether a product is a consumer 
product,
doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage.  For a 
particular
product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a
typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the 
status
of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user
actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product.  A 
product
is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has 
substantial
commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses 
represent
the only significant mode of use of the product.

  "Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods,
procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to 
install
and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product 
from
a modified version of its Corresponding Source.  The information 
must
suffice to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified 
object
code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because



modification has been made.

  If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, 
or
specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as
part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of 
the
User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a
fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the
Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied
by the Installation Information.  But this requirement does not 
apply
if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install
modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has
been installed in ROM).

  The requirement to provide Installation Information does not 
include a
requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or 
updates
for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or 
for
the User Product in which it has been modified or installed.  Access 
to a
network may be denied when the modification itself materially and
adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules 
and
protocols for communication across the network.

  Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information 
provided,
in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly
documented (and with an implementation available to the public in
source code form), and must require no special password or key for
unpacking, reading or copying.

  7. Additional Terms.

  "Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of 
this
License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions.
Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program 
shall
be treated as though they were included in this License, to the 
extent
that they are valid under applicable law.  If additional permissions
apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately
under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by
this License without regard to the additional permissions.

  When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option
remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part 
of
it.  (Additional permissions may be written to require their own



removal in certain cases when you modify the work.)  You may place
additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work,
for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material 
you
add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright 
holders of
that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

    a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from 
the
    terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or

    b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices 
or
    author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal
    Notices displayed by works containing it; or

    c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, 
or
    requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in
    reasonable ways as different from the original version; or

    d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors 
or
    authors of the material; or

    e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some
    trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or

    f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that
    material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified 
versions of
    it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, 
for
    any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose 
on
    those licensors and authors.

  All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further
restrictions" within the meaning of section 10.  If the Program as 
you
received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is
governed by this License along with a term that is a further
restriction, you may remove that term.  If a license document 
contains
a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under 
this
License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the 
terms
of that license document, provided that the further restriction does
not survive such relicensing or conveying.



  If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, 
you
must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the
additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating
where to find the applicable terms.

  Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in 
the
form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions;
the above requirements apply either way.

  8. Termination.

  You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly
provided under this License.  Any attempt otherwise to propagate or
modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights 
under
this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third
paragraph of section 11).

  However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your
license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a)
provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and
finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the 
copyright
holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means
prior to 60 days after the cessation.

  Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is
reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the
violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have
received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from 
that
copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after
your receipt of the notice.

  Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate 
the
licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you 
under
this License.  If your rights have been terminated and not 
permanently
reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same
material under section 10.

  9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

  You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or
run a copy of the Program.  Ancillary propagation of a covered work
occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission
to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance.  However,
nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate 
or
modify any covered work.  These actions infringe copyright if you do



not accept this License.  Therefore, by modifying or propagating a
covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

  10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

  Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically
receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and
propagate that work, subject to this License.  You are not 
responsible
for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

  An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of 
an
organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an
organization, or merging organizations.  If propagation of a covered
work results from an entity transaction, each party to that
transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever
licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or 
could
give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the
Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, 
if
the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

  You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the
rights granted or affirmed under this License.  For example, you may
not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of
rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate 
litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering 
for
sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

  11. Patents.

  A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under 
this
License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based.  The
work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor 
version".

  A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims
owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or
hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, 
permitted
by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor 
version,
but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a
consequence of further modification of the contributor version.  For
purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant
patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of
this License.



  Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-
free
patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to
make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify 
and
propagate the contents of its contributor version.

  In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any 
express
agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a 
patent
(such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not 
to
sue for patent infringement).  To "grant" such a patent license to a
party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a
patent against the party.

  If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent 
license,
and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone
to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through 
a
publicly available network server or other readily accessible means,
then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so
available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the
patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner
consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the 
patent
license to downstream recipients.  "Knowingly relying" means you 
have
actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying 
the
covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered 
work
in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in 
that
country that you have reason to believe are valid.

  If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or
arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a
covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties
receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, 
modify
or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent 
license
you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered
work and works based on it.

  A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within
the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is
conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that 
are
specifically granted under this License.  You may not convey a 
covered



work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is
in the business of distributing software, under which you make 
payment
to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying
the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the
parties who would receive the covered work from you, a 
discriminatory
patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work
conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily
for and in connection with specific products or compilations that
contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement,
or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

  Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or 
limiting
any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may
otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

  12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

  If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, 
agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot 
convey a
covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you may
not convey it at all.  For example, if you agree to terms that 
obligate you
to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you 
convey
the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and 
this
License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

  13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

  Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have
permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed
under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a 
single
combined work, and to convey the resulting work.  The terms of this
License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered 
work,
but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public 
License,
section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to 
the
combination as such.

  14. Revised Versions of this License.



  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of
the GNU General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the
Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General
Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the
option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered
version or of any later version published by the Free Software
Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number of the
GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever 
published
by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future
versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's
public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes 
you
to choose that version for the Program.

  Later license versions may give you additional or different
permissions.  However, no additional obligations are imposed on any
author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a
later version.

  15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

  THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE 
COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT 
WARRANTY
OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM
IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE 
COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. Limitation of Liability.

  IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR 
CONVEYS
THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, 



INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF 
THE
USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO 
LOSS OF
DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER 
PROGRAMS),
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGES.

  17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

  If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided
above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms,
reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely 
approximates
an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the
Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a
copy of the Program in return for a fee.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
state the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,



    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/
licenses/>.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

  If the program does terminal interaction, make it output a short
notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

    <program>  Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, your program's 
commands
might be different; for a GUI interface, you would use an "about 
box".

  You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
school,
if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if 
necessary.
For more information on this, and how to apply and follow the GNU 
GPL, see
<http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

  The GNU General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
into proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with
the library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser 
General
Public License instead of this License.  But first, please read
<http://www.gnu.org/philosophy/why-not-lgpl.html>.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-crypt-openssl-random-0.11: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Terms of Perl itself



a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
   Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any
   later version, or
b) the "Artistic License"

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The General Public License (GPL)
Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.  51 Franklin
Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.  Everyone is 
permitted
to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but
changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share
and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to
guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make 
sure the
software is free for all its users. This General Public License 
applies to most of
the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program 
whose
authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation 
software is
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to
your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our
General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the 
freedom
to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service 
if you wish), that
you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can 
change the
software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know 
you can do
these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny
you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These 
restrictions
translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute 
copies of the



software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a
fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You 
must make
sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you 
must show
them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer
you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute and/or
modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
that
everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the
software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its 
recipients to
know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems 
introduced by
others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish
to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will 
individually obtain
patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To 
prevent this, we
have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's 
free use or
not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification
follow.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND
MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains 
a notice
placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under 
the terms of
this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any 
such program
or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program 
or any
derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work 
containing the



Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated
into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without 
limitation in
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by
this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the 
Program is not
restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its 
contents
constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been 
made by
running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as
you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and 
appropriately
publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer 
of warranty;
keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the 
absence of any
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at
your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of it, thus
forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such
modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided 
that you also
meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you
changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in 
whole or in
part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to 
be licensed
as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this 
License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you
must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the 



most ordinary
way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate 
copyright
notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that 
you provide a
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions,
and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: 
if the
Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an 
announcement,
your work based on the Program is not required to print an 
announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable
sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be 
reasonably
considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this 
License,
and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute 
them as
separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of 
a whole
which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole 
must be on
the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees 
extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to
work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the 
right to control
the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the 
Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the
Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a 
storage or
distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of 
this
License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under
Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2
above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source



code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any
third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically 
performing source
distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding 
source
code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on 
a medium
customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to 
distribute
corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for 
noncommercial
distribution and only if you received the program in object code or 
executable
form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making
modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code 
means all the
source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition
files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation 
of the
executable. However, as a special exception, the source code 
distributed need
not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source 
or binary form)
with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system
on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source
code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, 
even though
third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the 
object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as
expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to 
copy, modify,
sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically 



terminate
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or
rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses 
terminated so long
as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it.
However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute 
the Program
or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you 
do not accept
this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program 
(or any work
based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License 
to do so,
and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or 
modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the 
Program),
the recipient automatically receives a license from the original 
licensor to copy,
distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and 
conditions. You
may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise 
of the rights
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties
to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement
or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions 
are imposed on
you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict 
the
conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the 
conditions of this
License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously 
your obligations
under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a 
consequence
you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent 
license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those 
who receive
copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you 
could satisfy
both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the
Program.



If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular
circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and 
the section as
a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other
property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; 
this section has
the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software 
distribution
system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many 
people have
made generous contributions to the wide range of software 
distributed through
that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it 
is up to the
author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute 
software through any
other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a
consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries
either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original 
copyright holder who
places the Program under this License may add an explicit 
geographical
distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that 
distribution is permitted
only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this 
License
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the
General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be 
similar in
spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address 
new problems or
concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a
version number of this License which applies to it and "any later 
version", you
have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that 
version or of



any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the 
Program does
not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any 
version ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free 
programs
whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to 
ask for
permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software 
Foundation,
write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions 
for this.
Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of
software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS
NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM
"AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE,
YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED
TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY
WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS
PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY
OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS
BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The Artistic License



Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a 
Package
may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some 
semblance of
artistic control over the development of the package, while giving 
the users of the
package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-or-
less customary
fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

-    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the 
Copyright
     Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created 
through textual
     modification. 
-    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been 
modified,
     or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the 
Copyright
     Holder. 
-    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or 
copyrights for
     the package. 
-    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing 
this Package.
-    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the 
basis of
     media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved, and 
so on. (You
     will not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but 
only to the
     computing community at large as a market that must bear the 
fee.) 
-    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item 
itself, though
     there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means 
that
     recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same 
conditions they
     received it. 

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 
the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you duplicate
all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications derived from
the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package modified 



in such a
way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how 
and when
you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the 
following:

     a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise
     make them Freely Available, such as by posting said 
modifications
     to Usenet or an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications 
on
     a major archive site such as ftp.uu.net, or by allowing the
     Copyright Holder to include your modifications in the Standard
     Version of the Package.

     b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or
     organization.

     c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not
     conflict with standard executables, which must also be 
provided,
     and provide a separate manual page for each non-standard
     executable that clearly documents how it differs from the 
Standard
     Version.

     d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 
Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or 
executable
form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

     a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library
     files, together with instructions (in the manual page or 
equivalent)
     on where to get the Standard Version.

     b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source 
of
     the Package with your modifications.

     c) accompany any non-standard executables with their
     corresponding Standard Version executables, giving the
     non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
     documenting the differences in manual pages (or equivalent),
     together with instructions on where to get the Standard 
Version.

     d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 



Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this Package.
You may charge any fee you choose for support of this Package. You 
may not
charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may distribute 
this Package in
aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as part of a 
larger
(possibly commercial) software distribution provided that you do not 
advertise
this Package as a product of your own.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as 
output from
the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under the 
copyright of this
Package, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be sold
commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package.

7. C or perl subroutines supplied by you and linked into this 
Package shall not
be considered part of this Package.

8. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

9. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.

The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-5.22.2: Artistic file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                         The "Artistic License"

                                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some



semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and 
distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to 
make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

        "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by 
the
        Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of 
files
        created through textual modification.

        "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not 
been
        modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
        of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

        "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
        copyrights for the package.

        "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or 
distributing
        this Package.

        "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
        basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people 
involved,
        and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
        Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at 
large
        as a market that must bear the fee.)

        "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
        itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the 
item.
        It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute 
it
        under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 
the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A 
Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard 



Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how 
and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise 
make them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to 
Usenet or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder 
to include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not 
conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and 
provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 
Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source 
of
    the Package with your modifications.

    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), 
together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 
Holder.



5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  
However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) 
software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter 
within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a 
mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of 
the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing 
a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you 
do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is 
always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that 
is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces 
visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not 
be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.



10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

                                The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
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                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                    51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep 
users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.



  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work 
which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give 
any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public 
License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act 
of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 



Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, 
that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to 
all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a 
notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under 
these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or 
its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,



    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy 
of the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where 
the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the 
executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer 
the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public 
License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do 
so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions 
on the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.



  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.



  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your 
option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License



    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA  
02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits 
your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make 
passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-5.22.2: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Perl is Copyright (C) 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999, 
2000,
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 
2012,
2013, 2014, 2015 by Larry Wall and others.  All rights reserved.



ABOUT PERL
==========

Perl is a general-purpose programming language originally developed 
for
text manipulation and now used for a wide range of tasks including
system administration, web development, network programming, GUI
development, and more.

The language is intended to be practical (easy to use, efficient,
complete) rather than beautiful (tiny, elegant, minimal).  Its major
features are that it's easy to use, supports both procedural and
object-oriented (OO) programming, has powerful built-in support for 
text
processing, and has one of the world's most impressive collections 
of
third-party modules.

For an introduction to the language's features, see pod/
perlintro.pod.

For a discussion of the important changes in this release, see
pod/perldelta.pod.

There are also many Perl books available, covering a wide variety of 
topics,
from various publishers.  See pod/perlbook.pod for more information.

INSTALLATION
============

If you're using a relatively modern operating system and want to
install this version of Perl locally, run the following commands:

  ./Configure -des -Dprefix=$HOME/localperl
  make test
  make install

This will configure and compile perl for your platform, run the 
regression
tests, and install perl in a subdirectory "localperl" of your home 
directory.

If you run into any trouble whatsoever or you need to install a 
customized
version of Perl, you should read the detailed instructions in the 
"INSTALL"
file that came with this distribution.  Additionally, there are a 
number of
"README" files with hints and tips about building and using Perl on 
a wide
variety of platforms, some more common than others.



Once you have Perl installed, a wealth of documentation is available 
to you
through the 'perldoc' tool.  To get started, run this command:

  perldoc perl

IF YOU RUN INTO TROUBLE
=======================

Perl is a large and complex system that's used for everything from
knitting to rocket science.  If you run into trouble, it's quite
likely that someone else has already solved the problem you're
facing. Once you've exhausted the documentation, please report bugs 
to us
using the 'perlbug' tool. For more information about perlbug, either 
type
'perldoc perlbug' or just 'perlbug' on a line by itself.

While it was current when we made it available, Perl is constantly 
evolving
and there may be a more recent version that fixes bugs you've run 
into or
adds new features that you might find useful.

You can always find the latest version of perl on a CPAN 
(Comprehensive Perl
Archive Network) site near you at http://www.cpan.org/src/

If you want to submit a simple patch to the perl source, see the 
"SUPER
QUICK PATCH GUIDE" in pod/perlhack.pod.

Just a personal note:  I want you to know that I create nice things 
like this
because it pleases the Author of my story.  If this bothers you, 
then your
notion of Authorship needs some revision.  But you can use perl 
anyway. :-)

The 
author.

LICENSING
=========

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of either:

a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) 

any
later version, or



b) the "Artistic License" which comes with this Kit.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See either
the GNU General Public License or the Artistic License for more 
details.

You should have received a copy of the Artistic License with this
Kit, in the file named "Artistic".  If not, I'll be glad to provide 
one.

You should also have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
along with this program in the file named "Copying". If not, write 
to the
Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor,
Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA or visit their web page on the internet 
at
http://www.gnu.org/copyleft/gpl.html.

For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public License,
my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that no Perl
script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly put
said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.  Furthermore, any
object code linked with perl does not automatically fall under the
terms of the GPL, provided such object code only adds definitions
of subroutines and variables, and does not otherwise impair the
resulting interpreter from executing any standard Perl script.  I
consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be the moral
equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language itself.  You
may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that you 
provide
or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the GNU General
Public License.  (This is merely an alternate way of specifying 
input
to the program.)  You may also sell a binary produced by the dumping 
of
a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided that you provide 
or
offer to provide the Perl source as specified by the GPL.  (The
fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the same binary 
file
is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)  This is my 
interpretation
of the GPL.  If you still have concerns or difficulties 
understanding
my intent, feel free to contact me.  Of course, the Artistic License
spells all this out for your protection, so you may prefer to use 
that.



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-crypt-openssl-rsa-0.28: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Terms of Perl itself

a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
   Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any
   later version, or
b) the "Artistic License"

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The General Public License (GPL)
Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 675 Mass 
Ave,
Cambridge, MA 02139, USA. Everyone is permitted to copy and 
distribute
verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not 
allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to share
and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to
guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make 
sure the
software is free for all its users. This General Public License 
applies to most of
the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program 
whose
authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation 
software is
covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can 
apply it to
your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our
General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the 
freedom
to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service 
if you wish), that
you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can 
change the
software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know 
you can do



these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny
you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These 
restrictions
translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute 
copies of the
software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a
fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You 
must make
sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you 
must show
them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and (2) offer
you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute and/or
modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
that
everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the
software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its 
recipients to
know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems 
introduced by
others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish
to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will 
individually obtain
patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To 
prevent this, we
have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's 
free use or
not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification
follow.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND
MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains 
a notice



placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under 
the terms of
this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any 
such program
or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program 
or any
derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work 
containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated
into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without 
limitation in
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by
this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the 
Program is not
restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its 
contents
constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been 
made by
running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the 
Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source code as
you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and 
appropriately
publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer 
of warranty;
keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the 
absence of any
warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of 
this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and you may at
your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of it, thus
forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such
modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided 
that you also
meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you
changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in 
whole or in



part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to 
be licensed
as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this 
License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you
must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the 
most ordinary
way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate 
copyright
notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that 
you provide a
warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these 
conditions,
and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: 
if the
Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an 
announcement,
your work based on the Program is not required to print an 
announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable
sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be 
reasonably
considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this 
License,
and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute 
them as
separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of 
a whole
which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole 
must be on
the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees 
extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest your rights to
work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the 
right to control
the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the 
Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program with the
Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a 
storage or
distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of 
this
License.



3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under
Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2
above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source
code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 
above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any
third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically 
performing source
distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding 
source
code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on 
a medium
customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to 
distribute
corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for 
noncommercial
distribution and only if you received the program in object code or 
executable
form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making
modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code 
means all the
source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition
files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation 
of the
executable. However, as a special exception, the source code 
distributed need
not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source 
or binary form)
with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system
on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the 
source
code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, 
even though



third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the 
object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as
expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to 
copy, modify,
sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically 
terminate
your rights under this License. However, parties who have received 
copies, or
rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses 
terminated so long
as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it.
However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute 
the Program
or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you 
do not accept
this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program 
(or any work
based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License 
to do so,
and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or 
modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the 
Program),
the recipient automatically receives a license from the original 
licensor to copy,
distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and 
conditions. You
may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise 
of the rights
granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by 
third parties
to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement
or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions 
are imposed on
you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict 
the
conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the 
conditions of this
License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously 
your obligations
under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a 
consequence
you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent 



license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those 
who receive
copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you 
could satisfy
both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from 
distribution of the
Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under any particular
circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and 
the section as
a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other
property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; 
this section has
the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software 
distribution
system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many 
people have
made generous contributions to the wide range of software 
distributed through
that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it 
is up to the
author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute 
software through any
other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be a
consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries
either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original 
copyright holder who
places the Program under this License may add an explicit 
geographical
distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that 
distribution is permitted
only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this 
License
incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this 
License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the
General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be 
similar in
spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address 
new problems or



concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program specifies a
version number of this License which applies to it and "any later 
version", you
have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that 
version or of
any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the 
Program does
not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any 
version ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free 
programs
whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to 
ask for
permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software 
Foundation,
write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions 
for this.
Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free 
status of all
derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and 
reuse of
software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS
NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY
APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM
"AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE,
YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED
TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY
WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS
PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY
GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD
PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY
OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS
BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.



END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

--------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The Artistic License

Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a 
Package
may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some 
semblance of
artistic control over the development of the package, while giving 
the users of the
package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-or-
less customary
fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

-    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the 
Copyright
     Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created 
through textual
     modification. 
-    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been 
modified,
     or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the 
Copyright
     Holder. 
-    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or 
copyrights for
     the package. 
-    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing 
this Package.
-    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the 
basis of
     media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved, and 
so on. (You
     will not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but 
only to the
     computing community at large as a market that must bear the 
fee.) 
-    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item 
itself, though
     there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means 
that
     recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same 
conditions they
     received it. 

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 



the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you duplicate
all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications derived from
the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package modified 
in such a
way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how 
and when
you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the 
following:

     a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise
     make them Freely Available, such as by posting said 
modifications
     to Usenet or an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications 
on
     a major archive site such as ftp.uu.net, or by allowing the
     Copyright Holder to include your modifications in the Standard
     Version of the Package.

     b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or
     organization.

     c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not
     conflict with standard executables, which must also be 
provided,
     and provide a separate manual page for each non-standard
     executable that clearly documents how it differs from the 
Standard
     Version.

     d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 
Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or 
executable
form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

     a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library
     files, together with instructions (in the manual page or 
equivalent)
     on where to get the Standard Version.

     b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source 
of
     the Package with your modifications.



     c) accompany any non-standard executables with their
     corresponding Standard Version executables, giving the
     non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
     documenting the differences in manual pages (or equivalent),
     together with instructions on where to get the Standard 
Version.

     d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright 
Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this Package.
You may charge any fee you choose for support of this Package. You 
may not
charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may distribute 
this Package in
aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as part of a 
larger
(possibly commercial) software distribution provided that you do not 
advertise
this Package as a product of your own.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as 
output from
the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under the 
copyright of this
Package, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be sold
commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package.

7. C or perl subroutines supplied by you and linked into this 
Package shall not
be considered part of this Package.

8. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

9. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.

The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-datetime-tiny-1.06: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This software is copyright (c) 2006 by Adam Kennedy.



This is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under
the same terms as the Perl 5 programming language system itself.

Terms of the Perl programming language system itself

a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
   Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any
   later version, or
b) the "Artistic License"

--- The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 2006 by Adam Kennedy.

This is free software, licensed under:

  The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep 
users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.



  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work 
which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give 
any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public 
License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act 
of
transferring a copy.



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, 
that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to 
all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a 
notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under 
these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or 
its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable



    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy 
of the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where 
the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the 
executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer 
the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public 
License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do 
so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions 



on the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.

  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,



REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your 
option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 



License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA  
02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits 
your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make 
passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

--- The Artistic License 1.0 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 2006 by Adam Kennedy.

This is free software, licensed under:

  The Artistic License 1.0

The Artistic License

Preamble



The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a 
Package
may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some 
semblance of
artistic control over the development of the package, while giving 
the users of
the package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-
or-less
customary fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

  - "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the 
Copyright
    Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created 
through
    textual modification. 
  - "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been 
modified,
    or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the 
Copyright
    Holder. 
  - "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or 
copyrights for
    the package. 
  - "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing 
this Package.
  - "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the 
basis of media
    cost, duplication charges, time of people involved, and so on. 
(You will
    not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but only 
to the
    computing community at large as a market that must bear the 
fee.) 
  - "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item 
itself, though
    there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means 
that
    recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same 
conditions they
    received it. 

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 
the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications derived
from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package 



modified in such
a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided that
you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and 
when you
changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the 
following:

  a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
     Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to 
Usenet or an
     equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive site
     such as ftp.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include your
     modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

  b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

  c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not 
conflict with
     standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide 
a separate
     manual page for each non-standard executable that clearly 
documents how it
     differs from the Standard Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or 
executable
form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

  a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
     together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) 
on where to
     get the Standard Version.

  b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of 
the Package
     with your modifications.

  c) accompany any non-standard executables with their corresponding 
Standard
     Version executables, giving the non-standard executables non-
standard
     names, and clearly documenting the differences in manual pages 
(or
     equivalent), together with instructions on where to get the 



Standard
     Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this 
Package. You
may not charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may 
distribute this
Package in aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as 
part of a
larger (possibly commercial) software distribution provided that you 
do not
advertise this Package as a product of your own.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as 
output
from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under 
the copyright
of this Package, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be 
sold
commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package.

7. C or perl subroutines supplied by you and linked into this 
Package shall not
be considered part of this Package.

8. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

9. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-file-listing-6.04: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

NAME
    File::Listing - parse directory listing

SYNOPSIS
     use File::Listing qw(parse_dir);
     $ENV{LANG} = "C";  # dates in non-English locales not supported
     for (parse_dir(`ls -l`)) {



         ($name, $type, $size, $mtime, $mode) = @$_;
         next if $type ne 'f'; # plain file
         #...
     }

     # directory listing can also be read from a file
     open(LISTING, "zcat ls-lR.gz|");
     $dir = parse_dir(\*LISTING, '+0000');

DESCRIPTION
    This module exports a single function called parse_dir(), which 
can be
    used to parse directory listings.

    The first parameter to parse_dir() is the directory listing to 
parse. It
    can be a scalar, a reference to an array of directory lines or a 
glob
    representing a filehandle to read the directory listing from.

    The second parameter is the time zone to use when parsing time 
stamps in
    the listing. If this value is undefined, then the local time 
zone is
    assumed.

    The third parameter is the type of listing to assume. Currently
    supported formats are 'unix', 'apache' and 'dosftp'. The default 
value
    is 'unix'. Ideally, the listing type should be determined 
automatically.

    The fourth parameter specifies how unparseable lines should be 
treated.
    Values can be 'ignore', 'warn' or a code reference. Warn means 
that the
    perl warn() function will be called. If a code reference is 
passed, then
    this routine will be called and the return value from it will be
    incorporated in the listing. The default is 'ignore'.

    Only the first parameter is mandatory.

    The return value from parse_dir() is a list of directory 
entries. In a
    scalar context the return value is a reference to the list. The
    directory entries are represented by an array consisting of 
[ $filename,
    $filetype, $filesize, $filetime, $filemode ]. The $filetype 
value is one
    of the letters 'f', 'd', 'l' or '?'. The $filetime value is the 
seconds
    since Jan 1, 1970. The $filemode is a bitmask like the mode 
returned by



    stat().

COPYRIGHT
    Copyright 1996-2010, Gisle Aas

    Based on lsparse.pl (from Lee McLoughlin's ftp mirror package) 
and
    Net::FTP's parse_dir (Graham Barr).

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it
    under the same terms as Perl itself.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-http-date-6.02: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

NAME
    HTTP::Date - date conversion routines

SYNOPSIS
     use HTTP::Date;

     $string = time2str($time);    # Format as GMT ASCII time
     $time = str2time($string);    # convert ASCII date to machine 
time

DESCRIPTION
    This module provides functions that deal the date formats used 
by the
    HTTP protocol (and then some more). Only the first two 
functions,
    time2str() and str2time(), are exported by default.

    time2str( [$time] )
        The time2str() function converts a machine time (seconds 
since
        epoch) to a string. If the function is called without an 
argument or
        with an undefined argument, it will use the current time.

        The string returned is in the format preferred for the HTTP
        protocol. This is a fixed length subset of the format 
defined by RFC
        1123, represented in Universal Time (GMT). An example of a 
time
        stamp in this format is:

           Sun, 06 Nov 1994 08:49:37 GMT

    str2time( $str [, $zone] )
        The str2time() function converts a string to machine time. 



It
        returns `undef' if the format of $str is unrecognized, 
otherwise
        whatever the `Time::Local' functions can make out of the 
parsed
        time. Dates before the system's epoch may not work on all 
operating
        systems. The time formats recognized are the same as for
        parse_date().

        The function also takes an optional second argument that 
specifies
        the default time zone to use when converting the date. This
        parameter is ignored if the zone is found in the date string 
itself.
        If this parameter is missing, and the date string format 
does not
        contain any zone specification, then the local time zone is 
assumed.

        If the zone is not "`GMT'" or numerical (like "`-0800'" or
        "`+0100'"), then the `Time::Zone' module must be installed 
in order
        to get the date recognized.

    parse_date( $str )
        This function will try to parse a date string, and then 
return it as
        a list of numerical values followed by a (possible 
undefined) time
        zone specifier; ($year, $month, $day, $hour, $min, $sec, 
$tz). The
        $year returned will not have the number 1900 subtracted from 
it and
        the $month numbers start with 1.

        In scalar context the numbers are interpolated in a string 
of the
        "YYYY-MM-DD hh:mm:ss TZ"-format and returned.

        If the date is unrecognized, then the empty list is 
returned.

        The function is able to parse the following formats:

         "Wed, 09 Feb 1994 22:23:32 GMT"       -- HTTP format
         "Thu Feb  3 17:03:55 GMT 1994"        -- ctime(3) format
         "Thu Feb  3 00:00:00 1994",           -- ANSI C asctime() 
format
         "Tuesday, 08-Feb-94 14:15:29 GMT"     -- old rfc850 HTTP 
format
         "Tuesday, 08-Feb-1994 14:15:29 GMT"   -- broken rfc850 HTTP 
format



         "03/Feb/1994:17:03:55 -0700"   -- common logfile format
         "09 Feb 1994 22:23:32 GMT"     -- HTTP format (no weekday)
         "08-Feb-94 14:15:29 GMT"       -- rfc850 format (no 
weekday)
         "08-Feb-1994 14:15:29 GMT"     -- broken rfc850 format (no 
weekday)

         "1994-02-03 14:15:29 -0100"    -- ISO 8601 format
         "1994-02-03 14:15:29"          -- zone is optional
         "1994-02-03"                   -- only date
         "1994-02-03T14:15:29"          -- Use T as separator
         "19940203T141529Z"             -- ISO 8601 compact format
         "19940203"                     -- only date

         "08-Feb-94"         -- old rfc850 HTTP format    (no 
weekday, no time)
         "08-Feb-1994"       -- broken rfc850 HTTP format (no 
weekday, no time)
         "09 Feb 1994"       -- proposed new HTTP format  (no 
weekday, no time)
         "03/Feb/1994"       -- common logfile format     (no time, 
no offset)

         "Feb  3  1994"      -- Unix 'ls -l' format
         "Feb  3 17:03"      -- Unix 'ls -l' format

         "11-15-96  03:52PM" -- Windows 'dir' format

        The parser ignores leading and trailing whitespace. It also 
allow
        the seconds to be missing and the month to be numerical in 
most
        formats.

        If the year is missing, then we assume that the date is the 
first
        matching date *before* current month. If the year is given 
with only
        2 digits, then parse_date() will select the century that 
makes the
        year closest to the current date.

    time2iso( [$time] )
        Same as time2str(), but returns a "YYYY-MM-DD hh:mm:ss"-
formatted
        string representing time in the local time zone.

    time2isoz( [$time] )
        Same as time2str(), but returns a "YYYY-MM-DD hh:mm:ssZ"-
formatted
        string representing Universal Time.

SEE ALSO
    perlfunc, Time::Zone



COPYRIGHT
    Copyright 1995-1999, Gisle Aas

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it
    under the same terms as Perl itself.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-file-util-4.132140: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This library is free software, you may redistribute it and/or modify 
it
under the same terms as Perl itself. For more details, see the full 
text of
the LICENSE file that is included in this distribution.

This software is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
without
any warranty; without even the implied warranty of merchantability 
or fitness
for a particular purpose.

The above statement applies to all source code and documentation 
within this
distribution and is not specific to any single file.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-file-util-4.132140: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This software is copyright (c) 2013 by Tommy Butler.

This is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under
the same terms as the Perl 5 programming language system itself.

Terms of the Perl programming language system itself

a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
   Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any
   later version, or
b) the "Artistic License"

--- The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 2013 by Tommy Butler.

This is free software, licensed under:



  The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Suite 500, Boston, MA  02110-1335  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep 
users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 



so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work 
which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give 
any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public 
License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act 
of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, 
that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to 
all



    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a 
notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under 
these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or 
its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy 
of the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where 
the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 



making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the 
executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer 
the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public 
License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do 
so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions 
on the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.

  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions



either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE



POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your 
option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA  
02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it



    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits 
your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make 
passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

--- The Artistic License 1.0 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 2013 by Tommy Butler.

This is free software, licensed under:

  The Artistic License 1.0

The Artistic License

Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a 
Package
may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some 
semblance of
artistic control over the development of the package, while giving 
the users of
the package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-
or-less
customary fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

  - "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the 
Copyright
    Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created 
through



    textual modification. 
  - "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been 
modified,
    or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the 
Copyright
    Holder. 
  - "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or 
copyrights for
    the package. 
  - "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing 
this Package.
  - "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the 
basis of media
    cost, duplication charges, time of people involved, and so on. 
(You will
    not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but only 
to the
    computing community at large as a market that must bear the 
fee.) 
  - "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item 
itself, though
    there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means 
that
    recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same 
conditions they
    received it. 

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 
the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications derived
from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package 
modified in such
a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided that
you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and 
when you
changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the 
following:

  a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
     Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to 
Usenet or an
     equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive site
     such as ftp.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 



include your
     modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

  b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

  c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not 
conflict with
     standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide 
a separate
     manual page for each non-standard executable that clearly 
documents how it
     differs from the Standard Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or 
executable
form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

  a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
     together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) 
on where to
     get the Standard Version.

  b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of 
the Package
     with your modifications.

  c) accompany any non-standard executables with their corresponding 
Standard
     Version executables, giving the non-standard executables non-
standard
     names, and clearly documenting the differences in manual pages 
(or
     equivalent), together with instructions on where to get the 
Standard
     Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this 
Package. You
may not charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may 
distribute this
Package in aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as 
part of a
larger (possibly commercial) software distribution provided that you 
do not
advertise this Package as a product of your own.



6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as 
output
from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under 
the copyright
of this Package, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be 
sold
commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package.

7. C or perl subroutines supplied by you and linked into this 
Package shall not
be considered part of this Package.

8. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

9. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-json-tiny-0.53: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                       The Artistic License 2.0

            Copyright (c) 2000-2006, The Perl Foundation.

     Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
      of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

This license establishes the terms under which a given free software
Package may be copied, modified, distributed, and/or redistributed.
The intent is that the Copyright Holder maintains some artistic
control over the development of that Package while still keeping the
Package available as open source and free software.

You are always permitted to make arrangements wholly outside of this
license directly with the Copyright Holder of a given Package.  If 
the
terms of this license do not permit the full use that you propose to
make of the Package, you should contact the Copyright Holder and 
seek
a different licensing arrangement.

Definitions



    "Copyright Holder" means the individual(s) or organization(s)
    named in the copyright notice for the entire Package.

    "Contributor" means any party that has contributed code or other
    material to the Package, in accordance with the Copyright 
Holder's
    procedures.

    "You" and "your" means any person who would like to copy,
    distribute, or modify the Package.

    "Package" means the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection and/or of
    those files. A given Package may consist of either the Standard
    Version, or a Modified Version.

    "Distribute" means providing a copy of the Package or making it
    accessible to anyone else, or in the case of a company or
    organization, to others outside of your company or organization.

    "Distributor Fee" means any fee that you charge for Distributing
    this Package or providing support for this Package to another
    party.  It does not mean licensing fees.

    "Standard Version" refers to the Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified only in ways explicitly requested
    by the Copyright Holder.

    "Modified Version" means the Package, if it has been changed, 
and
    such changes were not explicitly requested by the Copyright
    Holder.

    "Original License" means this Artistic License as Distributed 
with
    the Standard Version of the Package, in its current version or 
as
    it may be modified by The Perl Foundation in the future.

    "Source" form means the source code, documentation source, and
    configuration files for the Package.

    "Compiled" form means the compiled bytecode, object code, 
binary,
    or any other form resulting from mechanical transformation or
    translation of the Source form.

Permission for Use and Modification Without Distribution

(1)  You are permitted to use the Standard Version and create and 
use
Modified Versions for any purpose without restriction, provided that



you do not Distribute the Modified Version.

Permissions for Redistribution of the Standard Version

(2)  You may Distribute verbatim copies of the Source form of the
Standard Version of this Package in any medium without restriction,
either gratis or for a Distributor Fee, provided that you duplicate
all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers.  
At
your discretion, such verbatim copies may or may not include a
Compiled form of the Package.

(3)  You may apply any bug fixes, portability changes, and other
modifications made available from the Copyright Holder.  The 
resulting
Package will still be considered the Standard Version, and as such
will be subject to the Original License.

Distribution of Modified Versions of the Package as Source

(4)  You may Distribute your Modified Version as Source (either 
gratis
or for a Distributor Fee, and with or without a Compiled form of the
Modified Version) provided that you clearly document how it differs
from the Standard Version, including, but not limited to, 
documenting
any non-standard features, executables, or modules, and provided 
that
you do at least ONE of the following:

    (a)  make the Modified Version available to the Copyright Holder
    of the Standard Version, under the Original License, so that the
    Copyright Holder may include your modifications in the Standard
    Version.

    (b)  ensure that installation of your Modified Version does not
    prevent the user installing or running the Standard Version. In
    addition, the Modified Version must bear a name that is 
different
    from the name of the Standard Version.

    (c)  allow anyone who receives a copy of the Modified Version to
    make the Source form of the Modified Version available to others
    under

        (i)  the Original License or

        (ii)  a license that permits the licensee to freely copy,
        modify and redistribute the Modified Version using the same
        licensing terms that apply to the copy that the licensee
        received, and requires that the Source form of the Modified
        Version, and of any works derived from it, be made freely



        available in that license fees are prohibited but 
Distributor
        Fees are allowed.

Distribution of Compiled Forms of the Standard Version
or Modified Versions without the Source

(5)  You may Distribute Compiled forms of the Standard Version 
without
the Source, provided that you include complete instructions on how 
to
get the Source of the Standard Version.  Such instructions must be
valid at the time of your distribution.  If these instructions, at 
any
time while you are carrying out such distribution, become invalid, 
you
must provide new instructions on demand or cease further 
distribution.
If you provide valid instructions or cease distribution within 
thirty
days after you become aware that the instructions are invalid, then
you do not forfeit any of your rights under this license.

(6)  You may Distribute a Modified Version in Compiled form without
the Source, provided that you comply with Section 4 with respect to
the Source of the Modified Version.

Aggregating or Linking the Package

(7)  You may aggregate the Package (either the Standard Version or
Modified Version) with other packages and Distribute the resulting
aggregation provided that you do not charge a licensing fee for the
Package.  Distributor Fees are permitted, and licensing fees for 
other
components in the aggregation are permitted. The terms of this 
license
apply to the use and Distribution of the Standard or Modified 
Versions
as included in the aggregation.

(8) You are permitted to link Modified and Standard Versions with
other works, to embed the Package in a larger work of your own, or 
to
build stand-alone binary or bytecode versions of applications that
include the Package, and Distribute the result without restriction,
provided the result does not expose a direct interface to the 
Package.

Items That are Not Considered Part of a Modified Version

(9) Works (including, but not limited to, modules and scripts) that



merely extend or make use of the Package, do not, by themselves, 
cause
the Package to be a Modified Version.  In addition, such works are 
not
considered parts of the Package itself, and are not subject to the
terms of this license.

General Provisions

(10)  Any use, modification, and distribution of the Standard or
Modified Versions is governed by this Artistic License. By using,
modifying or distributing the Package, you accept this license. Do 
not
use, modify, or distribute the Package, if you do not accept this
license.

(11)  If your Modified Version has been derived from a Modified
Version made by someone other than you, you are nevertheless 
required
to ensure that your Modified Version complies with the requirements 
of
this license.

(12)  This license does not grant you the right to use any 
trademark,
service mark, tradename, or logo of the Copyright Holder.

(13)  This license includes the non-exclusive, worldwide,
free-of-charge patent license to make, have made, use, offer to 
sell,
sell, import and otherwise transfer the Package with respect to any
patent claims licensable by the Copyright Holder that are 
necessarily
infringed by the Package. If you institute patent litigation
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim) against any party alleging
that the Package constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, then this Artistic License to you shall terminate on 
the
date that such litigation is filed.

(14)  Disclaimer of Warranty:
THE PACKAGE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES. THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR
NON-INFRINGEMENT ARE DISCLAIMED TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY YOUR 
LOCAL
LAW. UNLESS REQUIRED BY LAW, NO COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTOR WILL
BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THE PACKAGE, EVEN IF
ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-timedate-2.30: README file



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This is the perl5 TimeDate distribution. It requires perl version 
5.003
or later

This distribution replaces my earlier GetDate distribution, which 
was
only a date parser. The date parser contained in this distribution 
is
far superior to the yacc based parser, and a *lot* fatser.

The parser contained here will only parse absolute dates, if you 
want a
date parser that can parse relative dates then take a look at the 
Time
modules by David Muir on CPAN.

You install the library by running these commands:

   perl Makefile.PL
   make
   make test
   make install

Please report any bugs/suggestions to <gbarr@pobox.com>

Copyright 1995-2009 Graham Barr.

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Perl itself.

Share and Enjoy!
Graham <gbarr@pobox.com>

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-uri-1.71: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This software is copyright (c) 1998 by Gisle Aas.

This is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under
the same terms as the Perl 5 programming language system itself.

Terms of the Perl programming language system itself

a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free
   Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any
   later version, or
b) the "Artistic License"



--- The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 1998 by Gisle Aas.

This is free software, licensed under:

  The GNU General Public License, Version 1, February 1989

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA

 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep 
users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.



  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work 
which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work 
based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give 
any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public 
License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act 
of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and



    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, 
that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to 
all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a 
notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under 
these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or 
its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy 
of the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,



    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where 
the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the 
executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer 
the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public 
License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do 
so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions 
on the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.

  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.



Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 



LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your 
option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA  
02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 



this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and 
`show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits 
your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make 
passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

--- The Artistic License 1.0 ---

This software is Copyright (c) 1998 by Gisle Aas.

This is free software, licensed under:

  The Artistic License 1.0

The Artistic License

Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a 
Package
may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some 
semblance of
artistic control over the development of the package, while giving 
the users of
the package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-
or-less
customary fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.



Definitions:

  - "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the 
Copyright
    Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created 
through
    textual modification. 
  - "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been 
modified,
    or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the 
Copyright
    Holder. 
  - "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or 
copyrights for
    the package. 
  - "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing 
this Package.
  - "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the 
basis of media
    cost, duplication charges, time of people involved, and so on. 
(You will
    not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but only 
to the
    computing community at large as a market that must bear the 
fee.) 
  - "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item 
itself, though
    there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means 
that
    recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same 
conditions they
    received it. 

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of 
the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that 
you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other 
modifications derived
from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package 
modified in such
a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided that
you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and 
when you
changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the 
following:



  a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
     Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to 
Usenet or an
     equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive site
     such as ftp.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include your
     modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

  b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

  c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not 
conflict with
     standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide 
a separate
     manual page for each non-standard executable that clearly 
documents how it
     differs from the Standard Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or 
executable
form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

  a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
     together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) 
on where to
     get the Standard Version.

  b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of 
the Package
     with your modifications.

  c) accompany any non-standard executables with their corresponding 
Standard
     Version executables, giving the non-standard executables non-
standard
     names, and clearly documenting the differences in manual pages 
(or
     equivalent), together with instructions on where to get the 
Standard
     Version.

  d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of 
this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this 
Package. You
may not charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may 



distribute this
Package in aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as 
part of a
larger (possibly commercial) software distribution provided that you 
do not
advertise this Package as a product of your own.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as 
output
from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under 
the copyright
of this Package, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be 
sold
commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package.

7. C or perl subroutines supplied by you and linked into this 
Package shall not
be considered part of this Package.

8. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

9. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

The End

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-xml-libxml-2.0126: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

LICENSE
=======

This is free software, you may use it and distribute it under the 
same terms as
Perl itself.

Copyright 2001-2003 AxKit.com Ltd., 2002-2006 Christian Glahn, 
2006-2009 Petr
Pajas

DISCLAIMER
==========

THIS PROGRAM IS DISTRIBUTED IN THE HOPE THAT IT WILL BE USEFUL, BUT 
WITHOUT ANY



WARRANTY; WITHOUT EVEN THE IMPLIED WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR 
FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-xml-namespacesupport-1.11: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

XML::NamespaceSupport

    This module offers a simple way to process namespaced XML names
    (unames) from within any application that may need them. It
    also helps maintain a prefix to namespace URI map, and provides
    a number of basic checks.

    The model for this module is SAX2's NamespaceSupport class,
    readable at

    http://www.megginson.com/SAX/Java/javadoc/org/xml/sax/helpers/
NamespaceSupport.html.

    It adds a few perlisations where we thought it appropriate, and 
supports
    the Namespaces in XML 1.1 specification.

-- Robin Berjon <rberjon@cpan.org>

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-xml-sax-0.99: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

XML::SAX is dual licensed under the same terms as Perl itself.

This means at your choice, either the Perl Artistic License, or
the GNU GPL version 1 or higher.

(should we include the full text here?)

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
perl-xml-sax-base-1.08: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

XML::SAX::Base is intended for use as a base class for SAX filter 
modules
and XML parsers generating SAX events.



If you simply wish to build a SAX handler class to 'consume' SAX 
events you
do not need to use XML::SAX::Base directly although you will need to 
install
XML::SAX.

This module used to be distributed as part of the XML:SAX 
distribution but
is now distributed separately and referenced as a dependency by 
XML::SAX.

INSTALLATION:

via tarball:

% tar -zxvf XML-SAX-Base-xxx.tar.gz
% perl Makefile.PL
% make && make test
% make install

via CPAN shell:

% perl -MCPAN -e shell
% install XML::SAX::Base

The rest of this file consists of the fine XML::SAX::Base 
documentation
contributed by Robin Berjon.

Enjoy!

=head1 NAME

XML::SAX::Base - Base class SAX Drivers and Filters

=head1 SYNOPSIS

  package MyFilter;
  use XML::SAX::Base;
  @ISA = ('XML::SAX::Base');

=head1 DESCRIPTION

This module has a very simple task - to be a base class for PerlSAX
drivers and filters. It's default behaviour is to pass the input 
directly
to the output unchanged. It can be useful to use this module as a 
base class
so you don't have to, for example, implement the characters() 
callback.

The main advantages that it provides are easy dispatching of events 
the right
way (ie it takes care for you of checking that the handler has 



implemented
that method, or has defined an AUTOLOAD), and the guarantee that 
filters
will pass along events that they aren't implementing to handlers 
downstream
that might nevertheless be interested in them.

=head1 WRITING SAX DRIVERS AND FILTERS

The Perl Sax API Reference is at L<http://perl-xml.sourceforge.net/
perl-sax/>.

Writing SAX Filters is tremendously easy: all you need to do is
inherit from this module, and define the events you want to handle. 
A
more detailed explanation can be found at
http://www.xml.com/pub/a/2001/10/10/sax-filters.html.

Writing Drivers is equally simple. The one thing you need to pay
attention to is B<NOT> to call events yourself (this applies to 
Filters
as well). For instance:

  package MyFilter;
  use base qw(XML::SAX::Base);

  sub start_element {
    my $self = shift;
    my $data = shift;
    # do something
    $self->{Handler}->start_element($data); # BAD
  }

The above example works well as precisely that: an example. But it 
has
several faults: 1) it doesn't test to see whether the handler 
defines
start_element. Perhaps it doesn't want to see that event, in which
case you shouldn't throw it (otherwise it'll die). 2) it doesn't 
check
ContentHandler and then Handler (ie it doesn't look to see that the
user hasn't requested events on a specific handler, and if not on 
the
default one), 3) if it did check all that, not only would the code 
be
cumbersome (see this module's source to get an idea) but it would 
also
probably have to check for a DocumentHandler (in case this were 
SAX1)
and for AUTOLOADs potentially defined in all these packages. As you 
can
tell, that would be fairly painful. Instead of going through that,
simply remember to use code similar to the following instead:



  package MyFilter;
  use base qw(XML::SAX::Base);

  sub start_element {
    my $self = shift;
    my $data = shift;
    # do something to filter
    $self->SUPER::start_element($data); # GOOD (and easy) !
  }

This way, once you've done your job you hand the ball back to
XML::SAX::Base and it takes care of all those problems for you!

Note that the above example doesn't apply to filters only, drivers
will benefit from the exact same feature.

=head1 METHODS

A number of methods are defined within this class for the purpose of
inheritance. Some probably don't need to be overridden (eg 
parse_file)
but some clearly should be (eg parse). Options for these methods are
described in the PerlSAX2 specification available from
http://cvs.sourceforge.net/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/~checkout~/perl-xml/
libxml-perl/doc/sax-2.0.html?rev=HEAD&content-type=text/html.

=over 4

=item * parse

The parse method is the main entry point to parsing documents. 
Internally
the parse method will detect what type of "thing" you are parsing, 
and
call the appropriate method in your implementation class. Here is 
the
mapping table of what is in the Source options (see the Perl SAX 2.0
specification for the meaning of these values):

  Source Contains           parse() calls
  ===============           =============
  CharacterStream (*)       _parse_characterstream($stream, 
$options)
  ByteStream                _parse_bytestream($stream, $options)
  String                    _parse_string($string, $options)
  SystemId                  _parse_systemid($string, $options)

However note that these methods may not be sensible if your driver 
class 
is not for parsing XML. An example might be a DBI driver that 
generates
XML/SAX from a database table. If that is the case, you likely want 
to
write your own parse() method.



Also note that the Source may contain both a PublicId entry, and an
Encoding entry. To get at these, examine $options->{Source} as 
passed
to your method.

(*) A CharacterStream is a filehandle that does not need any 
encoding
translation done on it. This is implemented as a regular filehandle
and only works under Perl 5.7.2 or higher using PerlIO. To get a 
single
character, or number of characters from it, use the perl core read()
function. To get a single byte from it (or number of bytes), you can 
use sysread(). The encoding of the stream should be in the Encoding
entry for the Source.

=item * parse_file, parse_uri, parse_string

These are all convenience variations on parse(), and in fact simply
set up the options before calling it. You probably don't need to
override these.

=item * get_options

This is a convenience method to get options in SAX2 style, or more
generically either as hashes or as hashrefs (it returns a hashref).
You will probably want to use this method in your own 
implementations
of parse() and of new().

=item * get_feature, set_feature

These simply get and set features, and throw the
appropriate exceptions defined in the specification if need be.

If your subclass defines features not defined in this one,
then you should override these methods in such a way that they check 
for
your features first, and then call the base class's methods
for features not defined by your class. An example would be:

  sub get_feature {
      my $self = shift;
      my $feat = shift;
      if (exists $MY_FEATURES{$feat}) {
          # handle the feature in various ways
      }
      else {
          return $self->SUPER::get_feature($feat);
      }
  }

Currently this part is unimplemented.



=back

It would be rather useless to describe all the methods that this
module implements here. They are all the methods supported in SAX1 
and
SAX2. In case your memory is a little short, here is a list. The
apparent duplicates are there so that both versions of SAX can be
supported.

=over 4

=item * start_document

=item * end_document

=item * start_element

=item * start_document

=item * end_document

=item * start_element

=item * end_element

=item * characters

=item * processing_instruction

=item * ignorable_whitespace

=item * set_document_locator

=item * start_prefix_mapping

=item * end_prefix_mapping

=item * skipped_entity

=item * start_cdata

=item * end_cdata

=item * comment

=item * entity_reference

=item * notation_decl

=item * unparsed_entity_decl

=item * element_decl

=item * attlist_decl



=item * doctype_decl

=item * xml_decl

=item * entity_decl

=item * attribute_decl

=item * internal_entity_decl

=item * external_entity_decl

=item * resolve_entity

=item * start_dtd

=item * end_dtd

=item * start_entity

=item * end_entity

=item * warning

=item * error

=item * fatal_error

=back

=head1 TODO

  - more tests
  - conform to the "SAX Filters" and "Java and DOM compatibility"
    sections of the SAX2 document.

=head1 AUTHOR

Kip Hampton (khampton@totalcinema.com) did most of the work, after 
porting
it from XML::Filter::Base.

Robin Berjon (robin@knowscape.com) pitched in with patches to make 
it 
usable as a base for drivers as well as filters, along with other 
patches.

Matt Sergeant (matt@sergeant.org) wrote the original 
XML::Filter::Base,
and patched a few things here and there, and imported it into
the XML::SAX distribution.

=head1 SEE ALSO



L<XML::SAX>

=cut

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
picocom-2.1: LICENSE.txt file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 



that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 



Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you



distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 



a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you



may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 



"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY



YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this



when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
rfkill-0.5: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

Copyright 2009 Johannes Berg <johannes@sipsolutions.net>
Copyright 2009 Marcel Holtmann <marcel@holtmann.org>
Copyright 2009 Tim Gardner <tim.gardner@canonical.com>

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the 
above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.



THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE 
FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN 
AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
setserial-2.17: debian/copyright file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This is the Debian package of setserial. This package was originally 
put
together by Bruce Perens. It is now maintained by Gordon Russell
<g.russell@dcs.napier.ac.uk>.

Original sources may be found at:
ftp://ftp.mcc.ac.uk/pub/linux/sources/sbin
ftp://tsx-11.mit.edu/pub/linux/sources/sbin

Copyright:

"Setserial is Copyright (C) 1994 by Theodore Ts'o <tytso@mit.edu> 
This
file may be redistributed under the terms of the GNU General Public 
License.
If this does not suit you, contact <tytso@mit.edu> and we can talk."

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the complete text of the GNU General
Public License can be found in `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL'.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
sqlite-3130000: tea/license.terms file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

The author disclaims copyright to this source code.  In place of
a legal notice, here is a blessing:

    May you do good and not evil.
    May you find forgiveness for yourself and forgive others.
    May you share freely, never taking more than you give.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
ubus-259450f414d8c9ee41896e8e6d6bc57ec00e2b63: ubusd_acl.h 

file
::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



/*
 * Copyright (C) 2015 John Crispin <blogic@openwrt.org>
 *
 * This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
 * it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License 
version 2.1
 * as published by the Free Software Foundation
 *
 * This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 * but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 * MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 * GNU General Public License for more details.
 */

#ifndef __UBUSD_ACL_H
#define __UBUSD_ACL_H

enum ubusd_acl_type {
UBUS_ACL_PUBLISH,
UBUS_ACL_SUBSCRIBE,
UBUS_ACL_ACCESS,

};

int ubusd_acl_check(struct ubus_client *cl, const char *obj, const 
char *method, enum ubusd_acl_type type);
int ubusd_acl_init_client(struct ubus_client *cl, int fd);
void ubusd_acl_load(void);

#endif

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
unrar-5.4.3: license.txt file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

 ******    *****   ******   UnRAR - free utility for RAR archives
 **   **  **   **  **   **  ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
 ******   *******  ******    License for use and distribution of
 **   **  **   **  **   **   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
 **   **  **   **  **   **         FREE portable version
                                   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

      The source code of UnRAR utility is freeware. This means:

   1. All copyrights to RAR and the utility UnRAR are exclusively
      owned by the author - Alexander Roshal.

   2. UnRAR source code may be used in any software to handle
      RAR archives without limitations free of charge, but cannot be
      used to develop RAR (WinRAR) compatible archiver and to
      re-create RAR compression algorithm, which is proprietary.



      Distribution of modified UnRAR source code in separate form
      or as a part of other software is permitted, provided that
      full text of this paragraph, starting from "UnRAR source code"
      words, is included in license, or in documentation if license
      is not available, and in source code comments of resulting 
package.

   3. The UnRAR utility may be freely distributed. It is allowed
      to distribute UnRAR inside of other software packages.

   4. THE RAR ARCHIVER AND THE UnRAR UTILITY ARE DISTRIBUTED "AS 
IS".
      NO WARRANTY OF ANY KIND IS EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED.  YOU USE AT 
      YOUR OWN RISK. THE AUTHOR WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR DATA LOSS, 
      DAMAGES, LOSS OF PROFITS OR ANY OTHER KIND OF LOSS WHILE USING
      OR MISUSING THIS SOFTWARE.

   5. Installing and using the UnRAR utility signifies acceptance of
      these terms and conditions of the license.

   6. If you don't agree with terms of the license you must remove
      UnRAR files from your storage devices and cease to use the
      utility.

      Thank you for your interest in RAR and UnRAR.

                                            Alexander L. Roshal

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
w_scan-20141122: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by



the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.



    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third



    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,



    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the



original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the



original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 



RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.



    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.



::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
wilc1000-firmware-14.1: unknown license file(s)

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
wpa_supplicant-2.5: README file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

wpa_supplicant and hostapd
--------------------------

Copyright (c) 2002-2015, Jouni Malinen <j@w1.fi> and contributors
All Rights Reserved.

These programs are licensed under the BSD license (the one with
advertisement clause removed).

If you are submitting changes to the project, please see 
CONTRIBUTIONS
file for more instructions.

This package may include either wpa_supplicant, hostapd, or both. 
See
README file respective subdirectories (wpa_supplicant/README or
hostapd/README) for more details.

Source code files were moved around in v0.6.x releases and compared 
to
earlier releases, the programs are now built by first going to a
subdirectory (wpa_supplicant or hostapd) and creating build
configuration (.config) and running 'make' there (for Linux/BSD/
cygwin
builds).

License
-------

This software may be distributed, used, and modified under the terms 
of
BSD license:

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.



2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

3. Neither the name(s) of the above-listed copyright holder(s) nor 
the
   names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote 
products
   derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
zip-30: LICENSE file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

This is version 2007-Mar-4 of the Info-ZIP license.
The definitive version of this document should be available at
ftp://ftp.info-zip.org/pub/infozip/license.html indefinitely and
a copy at http://www.info-zip.org/pub/infozip/license.html.

Copyright (c) 1990-2007 Info-ZIP.  All rights reserved.

For the purposes of this copyright and license, "Info-ZIP" is 
defined as
the following set of individuals:

   Mark Adler, John Bush, Karl Davis, Harald Denker, Jean-Michel 
Dubois,
   Jean-loup Gailly, Hunter Goatley, Ed Gordon, Ian Gorman, Chris 
Herborth,
   Dirk Haase, Greg Hartwig, Robert Heath, Jonathan Hudson, Paul 
Kienitz,
   David Kirschbaum, Johnny Lee, Onno van der Linden, Igor 



Mandrichenko,
   Steve P. Miller, Sergio Monesi, Keith Owens, George Petrov, Greg 
Roelofs,
   Kai Uwe Rommel, Steve Salisbury, Dave Smith, Steven M. Schweda,
   Christian Spieler, Cosmin Truta, Antoine Verheijen, Paul von 
Behren,
   Rich Wales, Mike White.

This software is provided "as is," without warranty of any kind, 
express
or implied.  In no event shall Info-ZIP or its contributors be held 
liable
for any direct, indirect, incidental, special or consequential 
damages
arising out of the use of or inability to use this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any 
purpose,
including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
freely, subject to the above disclaimer and the following 
restrictions:

    1. Redistributions of source code (in whole or in part) must 
retain
       the above copyright notice, definition, disclaimer, and this 
list
       of conditions.

    2. Redistributions in binary form (compiled executables and 
libraries)
       must reproduce the above copyright notice, definition, 
disclaimer,
       and this list of conditions in documentation and/or other 
materials
       provided with the distribution.  The sole exception to this 
condition
       is redistribution of a standard UnZipSFX binary (including 
SFXWiz) as
       part of a self-extracting archive; that is permitted without 
inclusion
       of this license, as long as the normal SFX banner has not 
been removed
       from the binary or disabled.

    3. Altered versions--including, but not limited to, ports to new 
operating
       systems, existing ports with new graphical interfaces, 
versions with
       modified or added functionality, and dynamic, shared, or 
static library
       versions not from Info-ZIP--must be plainly marked as such 
and must not
       be misrepresented as being the original source or, if 



binaries,
       compiled from the original source.  Such altered versions 
also must not
       be misrepresented as being Info-ZIP releases--including, but 
not
       limited to, labeling of the altered versions with the names 
"Info-ZIP"
       (or any variation thereof, including, but not limited to, 
different
       capitalizations), "Pocket UnZip," "WiZ" or "MacZip" without 
the
       explicit permission of Info-ZIP.  Such altered versions are 
further
       prohibited from misrepresentative use of the Zip-Bugs or 
Info-ZIP
       e-mail addresses or the Info-ZIP URL(s), such as to imply 
Info-ZIP
       will provide support for the altered versions.

    4. Info-ZIP retains the right to use the names "Info-ZIP," 
"Zip," "UnZip,"
       "UnZipSFX," "WiZ," "Pocket UnZip," "Pocket Zip," and "MacZip" 
for its
       own source and binary releases.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
uboot-2016.09: Licenses/gpl-2.0.txt file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not



price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION



  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such



    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be



    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 



herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 



incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 



SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.



    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::
linux-4.7.2: COPYING file

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::



   NOTE! This copyright does *not* cover user programs that use 
kernel
 services by normal system calls - this is merely considered normal 
use
 of the kernel, and does *not* fall under the heading of "derived 
work".
 Also note that the GPL below is copyrighted by the Free Software
 Foundation, but the instance of code that it refers to (the Linux
 kernel) is copyrighted by me and others who actually wrote it.

 Also note that the only valid version of the GPL as far as the 
kernel
 is concerned is _this_ particular version of the license (ie v2, 
not
 v2.2 or v3.x or whatever), unless explicitly otherwise stated.

Linus Torvalds

----------------------------------------

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

    Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change 
free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit 
to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered 
by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it 
to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get 
it



if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the 
rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights 
that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making 
the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that 
any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at 
all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", 
below,



refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the 
Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation 
in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the 
Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all 
third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you 
provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under



    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of 
this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms 
of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who 
wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,



    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as 
a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this 
License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on 
the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted 
herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.



  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of 
patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under 
this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence 
you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program 
by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, 
then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is 
willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee 
cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License 
incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.



  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the 
Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version 
number of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other 
free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two 
goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

    NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD 
THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.



  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES 
SUSTAINED BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the 
greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is 
safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is 
found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.



    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you 
use may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could 
even be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you 
may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library 
General
Public License instead of this License.

## Licenses

This software uses OpenZWave (LGPLv3): 



### OpenZWave
    
    Copyright (c) 2010 Mal Lansell <openzwave@lansell.org>
    
    SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE
    
    OpenZWave is free software: you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as 
published
    by the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the 
License,
    or (at your option) any later version.
    
    OpenZWave is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU Lesser General Public License for more details.
    
    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License
    along with OpenZWave.  If not, see <http://www.gnu.org/licenses/
>.


